INDUSTRY GUIDE 2025





Colophon

This is a publication of the Dutch Industry for Defense and Security.

Bezuidenhoutseweg 161 2594 AG The Hague The Netherlands

This brochure appears every two years with an update of the NIDV participants. Although this guide is created with the greatest possible care, no rights or claims can be made from this guide to the correctness and completeness of the content.

Are you also interested in participating in the NIDV or would you like more information about our foundation? You can find us at www.nidv.eu. You can contact us via +31 (0)70 364 48 05 or office@nidv.eu.

Industry guide 2025 | 2

Foreword by Director NIDV Hans Huigen

In its 40 years of existence the NIDV has grown to around 220 member organisations. With these companies and knowledge institutions, we represent an excellent cross-section of what the Dutch defence and security industry has to offer. From companies that supply directly to the armed forces, such as ICT service providers, packaging specialists and logistics service providers, to companies that play an important role in national and international supply chains, hightech developers and Dutch OEMs. And for all sectors: land, air, space, maritime, IT and Cyber. Even though the political focus on defence and security has been far from constant, the NIDV has never lost its relevance in these 40 years. Bringing the defence and security industry together with parties at home and abroad is what NIDV does; and what we are good at!



Bringing parties together will be more important than ever in the coming years. With the renewed focus on defence and security and the ambitions set out in the recently presented Dutch defence white paper, we as the NIDV, but also society as a whole, have a big task ahead of us. I am convinced that the NL-DTIB can and will make an important contribution. There is ample knowledge and quality available. And perhaps more importantly, there is a lot of pride and even more enthusiasm to contribute to the security of the Netherlands and Europe.

Various countries are making the necessary budgets available to invest in our overall security. It is important to ensure the right preconditions to create long term commitments. That is essential for scaling-up and for true long-term international collaboration. It will require more intensive cooperation between all parties involved, because scaling up, accelerating and innovating will only be possible if we understand each other better and build on trust between governments and the defence and security industry. The NIDV team remains committed to this. As an information provider, advocacy - and network organisation. This is how we contribute to the security and resilience of our democratic society.

In this industry guide you will find brief introductions of our member companies. We are certain it will inspire you to reach out, connect and cooperate!

Hans Huigen,

Director NIDV

Productgroups

7	Air	► F35 人 ※	Fixed Wing (Except F35) F35 Rotary Wing Unmanned Aerial Vehicle
R	Space		
	Naval	€ €	Underwater technology Unmanned Surface Vehicle
•	Land		Unmanned Ground Vehicles Operational Healthcare
\bigcirc	Education, training and simulation		
$\vec{\mathcal{V}}$	Energy transition		
	Cyber	1 (() () ()	Cybersecurity Communications Networking & Infra Data & Al
((•))	Sensors	-	
\bigotimes	Composites		
S	Services		
iii	People		
Ж	Component Producer		
0	Other		

Inhoud

3M Nederland BV	18
aalbers wico	19
AAR Aircraft Component Services	20
Accenture B.V.	21
Acecore Technologies JL B.V.	22
ACE development & engineering	23
ACL Technopanel B.V.	24
Addit BV	25
Adimec Advanced Image Systems BV	26
ADSE Consulting & Engineering	27
Aeronamic B.V.	28
Aerospace Propulsion Products B.V.	29
AET Europe B.V.	30
Airborne B.V.	31
Arctus Technologies B.V.	32
Artillerie Inrichtingen Armaments – A.I. Armaments B.V.	33
Airbus Defence & Space Netherlands B.V.	34
Alewijnse Netherlands B.V.	35
Allplast BV	36
AMST Aviation	38
Apex Global B.V.	39
Arena Red BV	40
Askové Kunststof Industrie BV, part of Askové Solutions	41
Avalor AI B.V.	42
Avient	43
Aviolanda Aerospace	44
Axians Distribution of Difference	45
Bagira Netherlands B.V.	46
BarentsKrans Coöperatief U.A.	47
Barco	48
Bavak Security Group	49
Bayards Aluminium Solutions	50 51
BlackBerry Netherlands BV	51
Betalight B.V.	52
Bies Groep B.V. Boeing Defence, Space, and Security	54
Bolidt Kunststoftoepassing b.v.	55
Bosch Energy and Building Solutions	56
Breman Machinery B.V.	57
Brookx Company B.V.	58
BSS Holland B.V.	59
Bureau Veritas Nederland Holding B.V.	60
Capgemini Nederland BV	61
Centric	62

CGI Nederland B.V.	63
Collins Maastricht Airport	64
Compusult Europe B.V.	65
Comtest Engineering	66
Contour Advanced Systems	67
Conway & Partners	68
Daedalus Aviation Group	69
DAF TRUCKS N.V.	70
Damen Schelde Naval Shipbuilding B.V.	71
DAWN Aerospace Nederland	72
De Haas Maassluis B.V.	73
Defenture BV	74
Delft Dynamics B.V.	75
Deloitte Accountants B.V.	76
DeltaQuad	77
Demcon Advanced Mechatronics BV	78
DeRegt Marine Cables	79
Destinus NL B.V.	80
DNV	81
DTEC Naval Industries B.V.	82
Dutch Military Vehicles BV	83
Dutch Tree B.V.	84 85
Dutchview Information Technology ED Controls by Dutchview Information Technology	85
DXC Technology	86
Dynamic Ear Company B.V.	87
EASP AIR BV	88
Elfa Elementenfabriek B.V.	89
EMX Powertrain B.V.	90
Engels Logistiek B.V.	91
Enginia B.V.	92
ESRI Nederland B.V.	93
Etteplan Netherlands B.V.	94
Eurotempest BV	95
Eviden Netherlands B.V.	96
Faes	97
Fokker Services Group	98
Fortinet B.V.	99
Fox Crypto	100
Foxiz B.V.	101
Fugro Netherlands Marine B.V.	102
Glow Management Nederland B.V.	103
GKN Fokker (GKN Aerospace)	104
GTDS Europe BV	105
GXO Logistics Netherlands B.V.	106
HEIGHT TECHNOLOGIES – Always A Step Ahead	108
Heinen & Hopman	109

HENSOLDT	110
High Eye	111
High Voltage Potting & Coating B.V.	112
HML - Holland Marine Lifts B.V.	113
Holmatro Industrial Equipment B.V.	114
GMCENTER	115
HTM Aerotec B.V.	117
Huisman Equipment BV	118
Hull Vane B.V.	119
Hyllus Systems B.V.	120
Hyperion Technologies B.V.	121
IBM Nederland B.V.	122
Idetrading Electronics BV	123
I.E.S. Asset Management B.V.	124
IHC Merwede Holding B.V.	125
ILIAS A&D B.V.	126
InterDam B.V.	127
Intergraph Benelux B.V. (HEXAGON)	128
Intronics	129
ISISpace Group - Innovative Solutions In Space B.V.	130
Iveco Nederland B.V.	131
Jump Innovations B.V.	132
KLM Engineering & Maintenance (KLM E&M)	133
KMWE Group	134
KONI B.V.	135
KPN	136
Kuyer Metaalwerken B.V.	137
KVE Composites Group BV	138
Kyndryl Nederland B.V.	139
Lamers Tooling B.V.	140
LenGo Nederland BV	141
Lentink Metaalwarenfabriek B.V.	142
Lloyd's Register EMEA	143
Louwers Mechanical Parts B.V.	144
Machinefabriek Emmen B.V.	145
Machinefabriek Geurtsen Deventer B.V.	146
Mainblades Inspection B.V.	147
MAN Energy Solutions Netherlands BV	148
MARI Technology Holland B.V.	149
MARIN	150
Marshall Aerospace Netherlands	151
Masévon Technology B.V.	152
Masterpiece Technologies B.V.	153
Meilink Borculo B.V.	154
Metal Morphosis	155
Microflown AVISA B.V.	156
Milispec International B.V.	157

Milrem Robotics	158
Modulen & Engineering Menzing B.V.	159
Mogema B.V.	160
Munters Netherlands B.V.	161
Nanuk EU B.V.	162
National Air Cargo BV	163
Navtrain International BV	164
NCIM-Groep	165
Nedal Aluminium B.V.	166
Nedinsco BV	167
Nefab Packaging Netherlands	168
Network Innovations B.V.	169
Nevesbu B.V.	170
Neways Electronics	171
NLR - Netherlands Aerospace Centre	172
Nokia Solutions and Network Netherlands B.V.	173
NUNC Capital B.V.	174
OneLogistics B.V.	175
OPTICS11 B.V.	176
Ordina Nederland N.V.	177
PA Consulting Services B.V.	178
PAL Aerospace Europe	179
Palantir Technologies NL	180
Patria (formerly NEDAERO)	181
PHOTONIS Netherlands B.V.	182
Photonfirst Technologies B.V.	183
Policy Research Corporation BV	184
Hytech-Pommec	185
PON	186
PricewaterhouseCoopers Advisory N.V.	187
Prodrive Technologies Services B.V.	188
TSC Technology Solutions B.V.	189
Providence Europe B.V.	191
ProQares B.V.	192
Quinteq Energy B.V.	193
REASeuro	194
RE-liON	195
Refitech B.V.	196
RH Marine Netherlands B.V.	197
Rheinmetall Defence Nederland	198
Ridderflex & Plastics B.V.	199
RINA Consulting B.V.	200
Robin Radar Systems B.V.	201
Rohde & Schwarz Benelux B.V.	202
RollDock B.V.	203
RSM Netherlands Business Consulting Services B.V.	204
Saab Nederland B.V.	205

Safety Masters BV	206
Science and Technology BV	207
Secura B.V.	208
Sectra Communications BV	209
SEKO Government Services & Defence	210
Serco Netherlands B.V.	211
Signify	212
Simac Electronics B.V.	213
SKYLEAGUE	214
Skyline Aviation	215
SkyRay B.V.	216
SMI Plaatwerk B.V.	217
Software Improvement Group (SIG)	218
Solico Engineering B.V.	219
Sopra Steria Nederland B.V.	220
SPECTO Aerospace	221
Standard Aero Netherlands B.V.	222
Starion Netherlands B.V.	223
Sun Test Systems BV	224
SurCom International B.V.	225
T2-DOC bv	226
Technolution B.V.	227
Teijin Aramid B.V.	228
Telerex Nederland B.V.	229
Tenfold Group B.V.	230
Thales Nederland B.V.	231
The IP Company BV	232
Titomic Europe B.V.	233
T-Minus Engineering B.V.	234
TNO Defensie en Veiligheid	235
TransForTec VOF	236
Trelleborg Antivibration Solutions	237
Triangular Group Academy B.V.	238
TriOpSys B.V.	239
TrueLegends B.V.	240
TSS International B.V.	241
Tuinte Holding B.V.	242
Unica Datacenters B.V.	243
Urban Industries B.V.	244
VABO Composites	245
Van Geffen Metagro Defence	246
Van Halteren Metaal B.V.	247
Van Halteren Naval Technologies BV	248
Van Halteren Technologies Boxtel B.V.	249
Van Vliet Logistics B.V.	250
Variass Electronics B.V.	251
VDL Defence Technologies	253

254
255
256
257
258
259
260
261
262
263
264
265
266

Industry guide 2025 | 11

About NIDV

The NIDV Foundation facilitates the sustainable positioning of the Defensie- en Veiligheidsindustrie (DVI) in national and international orders (from the government and elsewhere) and in national and international supply chains. It is a strategic partner of the government in the area of defense and security and a key figure in the triple helix collaboration between the government, knowledge institutions, and the business community.

Information provider

Current information on the new plans, projects, desires, and needs of government organizations and national and international companies is essential for NIDV participants. The NIDV has a digital information database. Participants receive a password that allows them to log into this directory of information.

Promoter of interests

The NIDV has excellent working relationships with government institutes in both the Netherlands and abroad. It also promotes the interests of international companies with a contractual obligation to engage Dutch businesses. The NIDV maintains close contact with Dutch politicians on behalf of its participants. When it comes to new and existing government policy that affects participants, the NIDV serves as a conversation and sparring partner.

Service provider

The NIDV works both nationally and internationally on increasing the visibility of participants through joint market research and a joint market approach. As part of this, it supports and facilitates its participants in participating in trade missions and international trade fairs. A special think tank for the SME sector aims to increase the position of these small to medium-sized enterprises in the defense and security market. The NIDV serves as a source of information for its participants who have questions about export, subsidies, innovation, and so on.

The NIDV platforms

The NIDV has ten platforms, five business platforms, four policy platforms, and one aimed at young professionals. Business platforms act as meeting places for companies with a common interest. There are specific platforms, for example, for companies that play a role in the construction and maintenance of ships, submarines, aircraft, land-based equipment, and command and control systems. The NIDV platforms create opportunities for participants by facilitating contact with representatives of such organizations as the Ministry of Defence and the Ministry of Justice and Security, as well as knowledge building, information sharing, collaboration with knowledge institutes and universities, a joining of forces and collectively approaching a specific market segment. The companies that participate in a NIDV-business platform are more successful in the market thanks to the power of collaboration. This includes a strengthening of the collective supply chain, jointly achieving a higher technological level, that opens up international doors for the entire Dutch industry. The three policy platforms deal with Europe (Netherlands Knowledge institutions and industry advisory group), trade compliance and logistical support.

Industry guide 2025 | 13

1

About the Material and IT Command (COMMIT)

As part of the Netherlands Ministry of Defence, the Material and IT Command (COMMIT) ensures that military personnel has modern, robust and safe materiel to work with. COMMIT is involved in the procurement, maintenance and sale of materiel. Procurement and sale

COMMIT maintains Defence materiel throughout its entire life-cycle, from purchase via sustainment to disposal, whether ships, aircraft, helicopters, vehicles, fuel, ammunition, clothing, computer systems or weapons are involved.

Technological innovation

The Material and IT Command devotes a great deal of attention to technological innovation. In cooperation with research institutes and industry, COMMIT is continuously looking for improvements in technology and materials.

Services responsible for logistics

After procurement, COMMIT hands over the purchased materiel to the relevant armed forces Service, which is then responsible for its sustainment. The logistics divisions of the Service then ensure maintenance and further distribution of the materiel.

Contact

Post

Material and IT Command Postbus 90125 3509 BB Utrecht

Visiting address

Ministry of Defence Material and IT Command Herculeslaan 1 3584 AB Utrecht Phone +31 (0)70 214 02 14

About the Commissariat for Military Production (CMP)

The Commissariat for Military Production (CMP) helps the companies concerned by putting them in touch with potential buyers. The CMP is part of the ministry of Economic Affairs. The government also promotes the participation of Dutch companies in international cooperation programs to develop or purchase military materiel.

Activities

- To develop and execute industrial participation policy in case a foreign supplier obtains an order of the Netherlands' MOD for the delivery of defence material in the amount of or exceeding €5 million; foreign supplier can be obliged to offer industrial participation.
- To promote and support export initiatives of the Netherlands defence related industries and the Netherlands contributions at international defence shows and exhibitions (CMP coordinates between foreign governments, the Netherlands ministries a.o. MoD and the Netherlands defence related industries).

Contact

AddressWebsite htMinistry of Economic Affairstopics/comt.a.v. Commissariaat Militaire ProductieproductionBezuidenhoutseweg 732594 AC Den Haag

Phone +31 (0)70 379 89 11 Website https://www.government.nl/ topics/commissariat-for-militaryproduction

Defence Support Command (DOSCO)

As part of the Netherlands Ministry the Defence Support Command performs support tasks for the armed forces.

Activities

DOSCO provides catering services, healthcare, buildings, training areas, education and personnel services. In this way the navy, army, air force and military police can focus on their main tasks, operations at sea, land and in the air for freedom, security and prosperity.

The Defense Support Command also supports the armed forces with education, knowledge centers and research.

And the armed forces can respond in time to global changes in military operations.

Contact

Post

Defence Support Command (DOSCO) Postbus 90004 3509 AA Utrecht

Visiting address

Kromhout Kazerne, Herculeslaan 1 3584 AB Utrecht Phone +31 (0)70 214 02 14 Website https://www.defensie.nl/organisatie/ defensieondersteuningscommando

Police Services Department (PDC)

The police are always there, for a safer Netherlands. The police protect democracy, enforce the law and are the authority on the streets. Where necessary, the police lend a helping hand. In emergency situations, they take enforcement action. Where others take a step back, police officers take a step forward, if necessary with use of force, and if necessary at risk of their own lives. The police work with citizens and partners actively. They have eyes and ears for what is happening in society. The police are there for everyone.

Serving with vigilance.

Contact

Post National Police t.a.v. Dienst Verwerving Postbus 70023 3000 LD Rotterdam

Visiting address

Marten Meesweg 35 3068 AV Rotterdam **Website**

https://www.politie.nl/en/information/ about-the-netherlands-police.html

3 Science. Applied to Life.™

7

3M Nederland BV

3M is a global science-based company. Our technologies can be found almost everywhere: in your home, in your office, in production and processing, in defense and security, in healthcare, in your computer, or in your car. 3M Science is improving our lives in hundreds of ways every day.

We bring to the market over 55 000 different products: In product development, 3M has 51 basic technologies at its disposal, which are constantly being combined in new ways. These include, along with adhesive, foil and grinding technology, microreplication, filtration and nano-technology.

In the defense sector, 3M provides solutions for personal safety protection, which includes protective eyewear, hearing and full communication solutions (3M Peltor). 3M also offers material for maintenance and repair environment like abrasive systems (3M Cubitron), bonding solutions and adhesive tapes (3M VHB) and for office staff, display security/privacy films.

From a mining company to a multi-technology group, 3M stands for Minnesota Mining & Manufacturing. The company was founded in the USA in 1902, is headquartered in St. Paul, Minnesota, and operates in 70 countries with sales in 190 countries.

3M is also present in The Netherlands with two manufacturing sites in Amersfoort and Kerkrade. Its headquarter, including the 3M Customer Innovation center, is located at the TU Delft Science Park Technopolis. A science park focused on high-tech companies and start-ups, in a knowledge-intensive environment where sustainability is also of paramount importance.

S

We would like to welcome you to get inspired in our Customer Innovation Center. Share your challenges with us! With the great diversity of our technology platforms, there is a good chance that we have a solution for you.



Contact Mr. R. van der Beek **Business Address** Schenkkade 50 A 2595 AR Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)65 343 3094 E-mail rvanderbeek@mmm.com Website www.3m.nl



aalbers/wico

aalbers/wico: metalwork company and security specialist

The history of aalbers|wico can be traced back to 1966, when the company Aalbers was founded as an engineering workshop in Renswoude. In 2001 the company name was changed to aalbers|wico, following Aalbers' takeover of the structural security firm Wico.

2 divisions, 100 employees and 160,000 ft² of floor space

We now have more than 160,000 ft² of floor space at our production locations in Renswoude and over 100 expert employees work within our two independent divisions: defence & security and metal & technology.

metal & technology: technical solutions in steel, stainless steel and aluminium

aalbers/wico's metal & technology division has made a name for itself as a reputable all-round supplier of technical solutions in steel, stainless steel and aluminium. These solutions range from semi-finished products and metal constructions through to complete machines. To ensure we can continue to provide our clients with the best possible service in this area, we are constantly striving to improve our processes, methods and techniques.

defence & security: specialist in structural security

Our defence & security division is a leading specialist in the field of structural security. This division focuses on four disciplines: intruder resistance, ballistic resistance, blast resistance and fire resistance. We are keen to be counted as one of the international leaders in these areas. A great deal of attention is therefore devoted to R&D and product innovation. It is also important to us that we are regarded as a reliable and honest partner.

Contact Mr. A. Aalbers **Business Address** Molenstraat 18 3927 AC Renswoude The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)318 571 411 E-mail sales@aalberswico.nl Website www.aalberswico.nl



>**≯** ∧ ↓

AAR Aircraft Component Services

AAR is a global aftermarket solutions company that employs more than 5,000 people in over 20 countries. Based in Wood Dale, Illinois, AAR supports commercial aviation and government customers through two operating segments: Aviation Services and Expeditionary Services. AAR's Aviation Services include inventory management; parts supply; OEM parts distribution; aircraft maintenance, repair and overhaul; and component repair. AAR's Expeditionary Services include airlift operations; mobility systems; and command and control centers in support of military and humanitarian missions. More information can be found at www.aarcorp.com.

AAR Component Repair – Amsterdam specializes in maintenance, repair and overhaul of aircraft components for both civil and military markets. AAR Component Repair has built up extensive experience in servicing components for F-16 fighter aircraft for Air Forces in Europe, The United States and other FMS customers. Additional experience is gained on other military aircraft e.g. Chinook, C130 and Apache.

In general AAR Component Repair – Amsterdam inspects, repairs overhauls and test pneumatic, hydraulic, electrical, fuel, mechanical components and instruments. F-16 end items serviced by AAR Component Repair include the Jet Fuel Starter, The Acc. Drive Gearbox, The Emergency Power Unit and the Convergent Exhaust Nozzle Control.

AAR Component Repair designs and manufactures test stands and provides on-site training on delivery. Both Universal test stands as well as tailor-made have been supplied to customers worldwide.

Platform

NIFARP

Contact Mr. M.P. Willemsen **Business Address** Kruisweg 705 2132 ND Hoofddorp The Netherland Phone +31 (0)20 655 22 02 E-mail customersupport-ams@aarcorp.com Website www.aarcorp.com



Accenture B.V.

Accenture is a leading global professional services company, providing a broad range of services in strategy and consulting, interactive, technology and operations, with digital capabilities across all of these services. We combine unmatched experience and specialized capabilities across more than 40 industries – powered by the world's largest network of Advanced Technology and Intelligent Operations centers. With 700.00 people serving clients in more than 120 countries, Accenture brings continuous innovation to help clients improve their performance and create lasting value across their enterprises. We are proud and happy to service many important organizations in Defense, Public Safety, National Security and Justice both in The Netherlands as well as abroad.



The broad spectrum of services that Accenture offers its clients, is something that makes us unique in the market. Besides being a trusted partner for delivering strategic advice, innovative IT solutions and outsourcing, Accenture has become one of the largest digital marketing and experience agencies in the world, has dedicated practices for Industry X.O., Product & Service Design, Embedded Software, Applied Intelligence and many more that enable us to stand out from the rest. Our drive to offer our clients maximum value through integrated and end-to-end services, has also led to a continuous stream of acquisitions of prominent and innovative companies.

For any type of organization, Accenture offers a reliable, innovative solution with smart, result driven professionals to help work towards a safer and more resilient future.



Contact Gerard Kiewiet **Business Address** Gustav Mahlerplein 90 1082 MA, Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 593 91 99 E-mail NL.publicsafety@accenture.com Website www.accenture.com



Acecore Technologies JL B.V.

Based in the Netherlands, Acecore Technologies is a UAS developer and integrator for high demanding professional and military applications. Acecore focuses on high-performance, durable aerial systems designed to excel in challenging environments and enhance mission effectiveness.

Acecore was founded in 2013 to raise the bar in terms of performance in the UAV world, born from real-world experience in cinematography in the most extreme environments. Today, Acecore manufactures customized UAS solutions tailored to specific operational requirements. Their heritage as end-users pushes Acecore's focus on stability and precision, resulting in performance- and reliability-based products with zero margin for error.

Acecore UAS are widely deployable and all-weather capable, making them ideally suited for demanding applications like ISR, mine detection, situational awareness, and transport. Offering comprehensive support services, including on- and off-site training, local service and maintenance, and a modular design that enables component upgrades and replacements, ensuring long-term system viability and adaptability to evolving mission needs.

Platform

PVS

Contact Luuk Piscaer **Business Address** Hoogstraat 8 5406 TH Uden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 18 68 57 36 E-mail sales@acecoretechnologies.com Website https://acecoretechnologies.com



ACE development & engineering

ACE development & engineering's vision

في الح

Technological developments are moving at an exponential rate. Companies that depend on the use of technology are increasingly becoming companies with an increasing integration of this in their business processes. New and modest access to specialized subjects and the competence to use them in innovative applications will be critical to their success.

ACE development & engineering's mission

ACE development & engineering will play an essential role as an inventive partner in the development of new machines, constructions, systems and products. Based on a multidisciplinary approach, ACE development & engineering organizes the necessary and in-depth knowledge for this. By organizing and combining specializations and collaboration with carefully selected partners, ACE development & engineering will be the binding factor.

Our engineers do this from an inventive basic attitude and with shared values. They use the broad experience of our market-oriented Business Units and their in-depth technical knowledge to arrive at inventive and integrated solutions.

Certificates

IS09001 / NEN4400-1



(A)

((•))





Contact Lianne de Greef **Business Address** Dr. Holtroplaan 46 5652 XR Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 257 83 00 E-mail info@ace.eu / lianne.de.greef@ace.eu Website www.ace.eu



ACL Technopanel B.V.

ACL has been in the market since 1984 and has developed into a leading supplier of customised control panels and complete systems.

We manage the entire process from design, engineering, prototyping and mass production to lifecycle management (service, repair, refurbishment, etc.).

It is our passion and motivation to work together with our customers to develop an optimal operating solution that is tailored to the end-user. This is often through the use of touchscreen technology, but other technologies are also possible.

Thanks to our knowledge of integration and sophisticated in-house production, ACL stands for customised work of the highest quality and maximum flexibility. For us, the solution is only optimal when it offers the right functionality under all circumstances – using the most appropriate technology – and fits in seamlessly with the customer's identity.

ACL strives for long-term partnerships with both customers and suppliers. We continuously develop new knowledge and improve our processes. As a result, we have been able to supply our customers with state-of-the-art products for almost 40 years.

Platform

NGP

Contact Erwin Hendriks **Business Address** De Huufkes 22 5674 TM Nuenen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 284 26 46 E-mail sales@acl.nl Website www.acl.nl



Addit BV



Addit is a strategic partner for Precision Sheet Metal & Contract Manufacturing. Specialized in the development and manufacture of complex precision sheet metal parts, mechatronic modules, machines and devices. Together with our multidisciplinary engineering department and modern machinery, we can develop, construct, produce and assemble your ideas with the highest quality and sustainably. Our specialty is: High Mix - Low Volume - High Complexity. We provide various solutions for the defense and aerospace industry. At Addit, we understand the requirements of these demanding markets down to the smallest details. Our rigorous emphasis on quality control, detailed inspections and testing guarantees that our outputs meet the stringent demands of the defense sector.

Together with our customers, we take care of:

- Advice, engineering & prototyping
- Production, manufacturing & assembly
- Quality, inspection & testing

Examples:

- Sheet metal modules and mechanical modules for armored vehicles
- Complete lighting systems for armored vehicles
- Complete emergency power supplies for army tanks
- Complete power system modules
- Control and management systems for naval ships

Platform DND, NGP, NPVS

Certificates

- ISO 9001: 2015
- ISO 14001:2015
- ISO 3834-2:2015
- DIN 2303 Q2 BK 2

Contact Mr. J. Meulendijks **Business Address** Archimedesweg 2 5928 PP Venlo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)77 320 34 00 E-mail info@addit.nl Website www.addit.nl



Adimec Advanced Image Systems BV

Adimec specializes in the development and manufacturing of high-performance cameras that meet the application-specific requirements of key market segments, including machine vision, medical imaging, and outdoor imaging. Founded in 1992, the company partners with major OEMs around the world to facilitate the creation of industry-leading cameras. The unique Adimec True Accurate Imaging® technology provides new levels of precision and accuracy to vision systems. Its diverse line of camera products meet a wide range of performance, size, cost, interface and application requirements. Adimec has offices around the world focused on creating customer value and satisfaction through local, personalized support.

Certificate codes

ISO 9001-2008

Platform

NIFARP

Contact Mr. ing. L.P. van Rooijen **Business Address** Luchthavenweg 91 5657 EA Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 235 39 00 E-mail Strategy@adimec.com Website www.adimec.com



ADSE Consulting & Engineering



We are ADSE! An independent Dutch engineering and consulting firm, passionate about transport systems. Planes, trains, ships and automobiles, that's what we like! We are with 70+ highly skilled engineers and consultants and have our main office in Hoofddorp, The Netherlands. Since we were founded in 1996, we have shared our extensive knowledge of the aerospace industry with customers in many other domains. Next to aerospace, we serve the rail, defence and maritime industry. For more than 25 years, our mission is to enable safe, sustainable and efficient

transport together with our customers. We serve customers worldwide, and our services include engineering, consulting, certification and technical project management.



We structure complex projects, where integration, validation and verification of different systems is required. Our approach prevents delays, rework and cost overruns.

In addition, our EASA 21J Design Organization Approval (DOA) gives us the authority to design and certify repairs and modifications to aircraft. We have an accreditation from the Military Aviation Authority in The Netherlands as a Military Design Organisation (MAA-NLD A-21-018).

Our defence experts have decades of combined experience in the segments Sea, Land, Air and Authorities. Not only in The Netherlands, but also with our European partners.

And last but not least. We bring renewable energy to military operations and help to reduce operational emissions.

Our armed forces protect what we value. We enable them with the transportation systems they need. That's our mission!

S

NPG, NPVS, NPDMV

Certificates

Platform

ISO9001, EASA DOA, MAA-NLD MDOA

Contact mr R.J. van Baaren **Business Address** Planeetbaan 4, 3rd floor 2132 HZ Hoofddorp The Netherlands Phone +31(0)23 554 22 55 E-mail info@adse.nl Website www.adse.nl

AERÓNAMIC

Aeronamic B.V.

Aeronamic has an impressive track record in the aerospace industry. With a team of over 250 enthusiastic professionals spread across four strategic locations in the Netherlands and Romania, we are leaders in the design, manufacture, testing, repair and maintenance of advanced turbomachinery, engine-driven systems and critical components for the commercial, advanced air mobility and defense aerospace industry. All of this is done in-house, with vertical integration being a key element. We continually strive to improve our lead times using the latest manufacturing technologies and lean/six sigma methodologies.

With a strong focus on innovation and sustainability, as evidenced by our Mission Zero program, we strive to set new standards in Air and Thermal Management. Based on our proprietary ultra-lightweight e-compressor technology, we develop products for sustainable aviation that contribute to the realization of more electric and carbon-neutral aircraft systems. Our R&D department is located at the Technology Base in Enschede.

At Aeronamic Services in Woensdrecht, we are fully operational and proud to maintain the PTMS system of at least all European F-35s for the next 40 years, with ambitions to expand.

We have proven ourselves in an industry with long-term programs, exclusive partnerships and stringent safety and quality requirements from leading customers such as Honeywell, RTX Collins, Lockheed Martin and Pratt & Whitney. Operating in a complex landscape of technology and document management, from large systems to micro-level precision machining, we meet the challenges of the modern aerospace industry.

For more than 35 years, we have been committed to safe and sustainable aviation, driven by innovation and growth in this dynamic industry

Platform

S

Ж

NIFARP / NPDMV

Contact Reinoud Siezen **Business Address** Planthofsweg 79 7601 PJ Almelo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)546 545 570 E-mail info@aeronamic.com Website www.aeronamic.com



7

Aerospace Propulsion Products B.V.

Aerospace Propulsion Products B.V. (APP) develops and produces gas generators for many applications.



Our gas generators produce hot or cool gases and can be used for rocket motor ignition, starting a rocket engine turbo pump, expelling a powder for dust explosion suppression or fire extinguishing, providing pure nitrogen for inflation or fire extinguishing etc. etc.

Our company was founded in 1989 by TNO, the Dutch Organisation for Applied Research. APP's first activities were dedicated to producing rocket propellant for the igniters and starter of the Ariane 5 Vulcain rocket engine. In 1995 Stork joined TNO as a shareholder of APP and our activities expanded to the complete production of the Vulcain igniters and starters. Since then our activities have increased with the development and production of many new gas generators for space and industrial applications. APP is a 100% subsidiary of ArianeGroup SAS, which is a joint venture of Airbus and Safran.

Today APP employs about 40 people, but the company is steadily growing. We have all capabilities and facilities in-house available for technology development, engineering and production. Our activities can be performed compliant with the highest quality standards as required for example for our space products.

Platform

PVS | NGP

Contact Mr. ir. E.J. Vermeulen **Business Address** Westelijke Randweg 25 4791 RT Klundert The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)168 388 188 E-mail app@appbv.nl Website www.appbv.nl



AET Europe B.V.

AET Europe B.V. (AET) is a software development company that develops middleware and card management systems for smart cards and USB tokens. AET is the biggest independent cryptographic middleware specialist worldwide.

AET's products are typically used for:

- Enterprise security
- Government and Digital ID
- Banking / EMV
- Mobile applications

SafeSign IC is the linking pin between applications and devices. It is middleware for cryptographic tokens, delivering strong authentication, digital signing and secure transactions & information through encryption.

BlueX Digital ID Management is a well-known and extremely adaptable system supporting the simplification and automation of all digital ID management processes. ConsentID combines our products and other state-of-the-art technology into a mobile authentication and signature service.

AET is headquartered in Arnhem, The Netherlands and has currently over 40 employees.

Platform

NIVP

Contact Wido van de Mast **Business Address** IJsselburcht 3 6825 BS Arnhem The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)26 365 33 50 E-mail info@aeteurope.com Website www.aeteurope.com

Airborne

Airborne B.V.

We help you to disrupt in composites

At Airborne, we are always looking to push the boundaries in composites, to change the status-quo and to develop technologies and products that create new opportunities that help you to be better than the competition. And ultimately, we want to enable composites to make the world more sustainable.

Airborne offers digital automation systems, that are extremely flexible and do not require any programming. We can support you both with automation and manufacturing of composites parts.

Investing in automation can be a big step or maybe the timing is not right yet. We can bridge this gap by providing the service of manufacturing and running the automated systems for you. When you are ready, we transfer the systems to your factory and you take manufacturing in your own hands.

Airborne has a strong legacy in the design and manufacturing of composite parts for the aerospace industry. We are a leading supplier on ultra lightweight structures for the space industry, a AS9100 certified production company and have all the required processes in house to manufacture your parts.

Airborne has been supplying robust, highly loaded by lightweight structures for the Maritime and offshore industry for many years. Being able to manufacture thickwalled composite structures is a special capability of Airborne and we understand what it takes to design and manufacture parts for the harsh maritime environment, whether above or below surface.

Through applying digital and automated manufacturing processes we are making composite structures more affordable for our customers.

We live and breathe composites. Already for more than 25 years.

Contact Arno van Mourik Business Address Laan van Ypenburg 70 2497 GB The Hague The Netherlands Phone +31(0)70 301 74 00 E-mail sales@airborne.com Website www.airborne.com



Arctus Technologies B.V.

Arctus Technologies is fully committed to ensure compliance with all export control laws and regulations relevant to its operations and services. Obtaining the necessary certifications and adherence to applicable regulations is a fundamental condition for ensuring safe operations, maintaining high quality standards and successful participation in international projects.

We realize that compliance with regulations is essential and critical to our business. Arctus therefore dedicates significant resources to meeting Dutch, EU, US and other international export control requirements and preventing violations from taking place. We are committed to diligently fulfil all tasks related to auditing of export-related activities and production. It is our policy to comply with all applicable Dutch, US and EU export control requirements concerning the transfer, release, export, sale or disposal of any controlled equipment, data or technology. It is the duty of our employees to be familiar with export controls and other applicable laws and regulations.

Platform

NGP

Contact Bernard van Genugten **Business Address** Ekkersrijt 4404 5692 DK Son en Breugel The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)499 74 54 05 E-mail support@arctus.ai Website www.arctus.ai



Artillerie Inrichtingen Armaments – A.I. Armaments B.V.



A.I. Armaments B.V. is a Dutch owned SME business that supports the Modern Day Warrior. Through research and development, we leverage new technologies and cutting-edge designs to keep the men and women who defend The Netherlands at the forefront of technology. We stand behind each and every product we deliver, providing best in class customer service and product support. Unmatched quality, precision, reliability and durability is the key to our success.

We are dedicated to innovation, design, promoting local content, and bringing fabrication back to The Netherlands. By collaborating closely with strategic partners, universities, and military clients in the Defense Industry, A.I Armaments B.V creates product solutions and generates new jobs. We live in a fast-paced world characterized by uncharted frontiers, where advanced technology empowers a new generation of players. There are no limits at the edge of these frontiers, only boundless opportunities.

A.I Armaments B.V is a dynamic defense contractor and solutions company focused on the development and manufacturing of Weapons and Ammunition. Our company comprises a diverse team of professionals with backgrounds and expertise in the Dynamic Shooting World and defense industries.

Platform

NIDV Grondgebonden Platform (NGP) NIDV Platform Duurzaamheid, Milieu en Veiligheid (NPDMV)



0

Contact Gerard Zondervan **Business Address** Technopol 4 5026 SB Tilburg The Netherlands Phone +31 (0) 13 303 3600 E-mail info@ai-armaments.com Website ai-armaments.com

AIRBUS

Airbus Defence & Space Netherlands B.V.

Airbus Defence and Space Netherlands B.V. supplies high-tech products and services for the aerospace industry. Its portfolio includes solar arrays, launcher structures, instruments & services, optical communication and fighter training products. Airbus DS NL powers scientific, earth observation, military, as well as telecommunications satellites, delivers vital lightweight structures for the Ariane and Vega launchers, has substantial know-how in test & verification and simulation, and develops reputable earth observation instruments such as Tropomi.

Airbus DS NL operates in defence, security and civil markets with aerospace product spin-offs, of which simulators form an important part. Activities include real-time simulation SW, distributed simulation for engineering and training. With NLR, Airbus DS NL has developed an embedded training system for fighter aircraft (E-CATS), which is fielded in production F-35 Block 3F's since 2018. This innovative application enables F-35 fighter pilots to train securely against realistic constructive threats anywhere, anytime. Scenario Editor and Verification SW provide tools for designing and testing E-CATS training scenarios. As part of an internal R&T program, E-CATS is currently being developed into a Live-Virtual-Constructive (LVC) application for other platforms. The expanding customer base fuels further broadening of the E-CATS applications.

Following the national demand for data services, Airbus DS NL collaborates with Airbus Connected Intelligence in ISR-related earth observation data and data (fusion) tools. Data products and services both in the field of defence and security, as well as climate and air quality, are being developed and delivered to various customers.

Airbus DS NL is part of Airbus, global leader in aeronautics, space, defence and C5ISR related products and services.

Platform

NIVP | NIFARP

Contact Jack Offerman **Business Address** Mendelweg 30 2333 CS Leiden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 524 50 00 E-mail info@airbusDS.nl Website www.airbusds.nl



Alewijnse Netherlands B.V.

Alewijnse has 130 years of experience in marine and industrial technology and undertakes projects around the world. As an all-round systems integrator, the company supplies a comprehensive range of technical solutions.

Our company works on a great number of vessels and industrial installations every year in sectors that include yachting, naval & governmental, dredging & offshore and industry. This work includes contracts for new build, refit, repair and maintenance projects. In response to the ever-increasing need for sustainable operations, Alewijnse is at the forefront of designing environmentally friendly propulsion and energy-efficiency systems for maritime and industry.

Naval & governmental

Over the years, Alewijnse has been a partner in various programs in the naval & governmental segment. For both shipyards and end users Alewijnse is your partner of choice because of our high quality of service, efficiency, availability and flexible deployment of personnel and the perfect co-operation with our customers and partners. Besides the Dutch government and shipyards we work with many international customers in the following areas of expertise.

- Navigation and communication
- Vessel automation
- Design and installation of electrical systems
- Testing of existing systems
- Life cycle advice
- Maintenance
- 24 /7 On call service
- (Hybrid) Propulsion systems

Through our many years of experience in the defence & security segment, we have built up broad expertise in the new construction, renovation, upgrades, life time extensions, after sales and service & maintenance of highly complex naval vessels, such as most recently multi-role aviation training vessels, PKR frigates, longe range ocean patrol (POLA) vessels, ocean going patrol vessels (OPVs), supply & research vessels, hybrid tugs, naval support vessels, such as joint support ships (JSS) and combat support vessels (CSS).

Platform NMC

Contact Mr. M. Seijkens Business Address Energieweg 44 6541 CX Nijmegen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)24 371 61 00 E-mail info@alewijnse.com Website www.alewijnse.nl



Allplast BV

Although being a relatively small plastics and composites processing company, Allplast holds a diverse clientele, including big names like Tyco and Thales. Over the years Allplast has gained expertise in the assembly and production of high-tech plastic and composite products. One of Allplast's specific interests is the development of bullet resistant protection products and materials, including composites and transparent laminates.

Mission

 $\overline{\mathcal{V}}$

Allplast is convinced of the ongoing technological developments and design freedom of plastic and composite materials and the added value these materials possess regarding a wide spectrum of applications. Allplast's activities are focused on the development of high-quality parts and assemblies.

Why Allplast BV?

Allplast offers a unique combination of production techniques in plastics and composites, combined with in-house design- and engineering capabilities. This leads to product- and process innovations and the ability to assist clients regarding design, materials and production processes.

Ballistic protection

- Design and development of ballistic protection products: visors, shields
- Ballistic composites processing
- Ballistic laminates: bullet resistant glazing, burglary resistant glazing

Composites and laminates

- Autoclave, pre-preg processing, vacuum injection
- Transparent laminating

High-quality glueing and assembly

- Special technologies for glueing and assembly
- All series sizes

Plastics processing and -converting

- Wide range of conventional production facilities for plastics
- CAD/CAM, CNC routing, hotline bending, cold bending, drape forming, laser cutting

Platform NGP | NMC

Contact Mr. R.E. Bol **Business Address** Schelde Rijnweg 6 4691 RW Tholen The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)166 603 884 E-mail info@allplast.nl Website www.allplast.nl




AMST Aviation

AMST Group is a worldwide leader in solutions for flight simulation, aircrew training and aeromedical applications. Since 1982, AMST prepares aircrew for extreme situations to make flying safer. Comprising of the business units Aerospace Medicine, Civil Aviation and Visual Systems, the group of private companies strives to provide its customers with industry-leading solutions that lift training capabilities to the next level.

AMST developed a wide range of specialist solutions that can simulate the experience of high G forces, spatial disorientation and high altitudes. The portfolio also includes flight training devices, sports training equipment and systems for pilot selection. AMST also offers human factor trainings such as spatial disorientation and night vision training.

Through its business unit Civil Aviation, AMST makes its advanced technologies available to the civil aviation sector. This allows AMST to deliver equipment such as Full Flight Simulators that exceed the standard of current industry devices.

The business unit Visual System focusses on the development of visual system solutions for the simulation industry. With its ground-breaking VISIM Image Generator, the business unit started its activities in the field of OTW visualization and continues to invest in the development of a cutting-edge product portfolio to become a turn-key solution provider for visual systems.

Platform

NPVS

Contact Julien van Ingen **Business Address** Lireweg 14 2153 PH Nieuw-Vennep The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 016 19 00 E-mail office@amstaviation.com Website www.amst.co.at



Apex Global B.V.

Apex Global B.V. has been a leading provider of tactical, specialist products and services for Police, Military, and other government branches since 1999, both in the Netherlands and abroad.



Due to our absolute focus on quality, we unburden many customers through our products and services in the following segments:

- Breaching (Method of Entry)
- Specialist Maritime Propulsion and Equipment
- Armoured Vehicles and Elevated Tactics
- Counter IED and Road Clearance
- Robotics
- Personal Protection

Innovation, Integrity, Commitment, and personal support are characteristics of Apex Global B.V., that allowed us to welcome many government organizations among our customers over the past 20 years.

Platform

NGP



Contact Jack Offerman **Business Address** Aruba 7 7332 BJ Apeldoorn The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)55 521 87 75 E-mail info@apexglobal.eu Website www.apexglobal.eu



Arena Red BV

EVER WONDERED HOW WE CAN SPEED UP THE GLOBAL ENERGY TRANSITION IN AN ECONOMICAL AND ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABLE WAY? WE BELIEVE WE DO HAVE THE SOLUTION AND IT'S NOT ELECTRIC... IMAGINE A REVOLUTIONARY NEW ENGINE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM, PROVEN FOR ANY COMBUSTION ENGINE, ALLOWING ANY FUEL, SAVING 100% FOSSIL CO₂ AND EVEN RAISE FUEL EFFICIENCY... Combustion pressure based controlled ENGINE MANAGEMENT

Diesel to CO,-neutral

ArenaRED offers a dual fuel conversion kit to enable any diesel engine to run on sustainable CO_2 -neutral fuels like methanol or ethanol. These fuels behave like gasoline and can be put in the existing diesel tank.

Current status

The application has been successfully realized on the river ship MTS Argonon equipped with Caterpillar 3500 engines. Running world's first RCCI combustion strategy resulting in ultra clean emissions, increased efficiency and reduced engine noise.

Advantages with ArenaRED

Low TCO thanks to the 10% increase fuel efficiency, no SCR (no urea), and no DPF. Short time to market due to the ArenaRED closed loop Combustion Pressure Based Control (CPBC), every stroke is optimised, no matter the fuel properties or state or type of the engine. Hazard monitoring the CPBC monitors every combustion cycle and the state of the engine. Fuel flexibility the self-adjusting nature of CPBC allows a high variety of fuel types, qualities, and blends.

Package

The ArenaRED package consist of an engine controller and fuel injectors with integrated combustion pressure sensor. We smooth the energy transition.

Platform PVS

Contact Mr. P. Nooijen **Business Address** Lekstraat 16 5347 KV Oss The Netherlands Phone +31 88 425 0000 E-mail info@arenaned.nl Website www.arenared.nl

askové

Askové Kunststof Industrie BV, part of Askové Solutions

Askové Solutions is a leading company in the design and manufacturing of industrial equipment, based on thermoplastic material. Askové has its own engineering department that develops customized solutions in close cooperation with the end-client. These solutions range from small components to turn-key installations for a variety of applications such as chemicals, food, pharmacy, waste treatment, odour control and defense.

For the Netherlands Air Force, Askové has engineered and manufactured customized Ground Support Equipment to solve challenges encountered during daily operations and deployments. The range of products consists of components for the F16, such as connectors for the airco system, fuel collection adaptors, HUD covers, impact proof transport cases for the hydrazine tank and plugs for the engine to prevent fuel loss during air lift. Although developed for the F-16, these products are easily modified for other aircraft such KDC10 and F18. Recently Askové redesigned the connector to a perfect fit for the F35 aircraft. Besides the RNLAF, the USAF, BAF and IAF are using Askové products for their fleets.

Founded in 1965, the company has approximately 30 specialized employees working in the departments marketing & sales, engineering, production, assembly and maintenance.

Platform

NIFARP

Contact Mr. drs. L.H.M. Heemskerk RC RB MBA Business Address

Nieuwe Eerdsebaan 32, 5482 VS Schijndel, The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)413 346 400 E-mail defense@askove.com Website www.askove.com



Atos Netherlands B.V.

Eviden is a global leader in digital transformation with approximately 100,000 employees in 72 countries and annual revenue of around € 12 billion. The European number one in Big Data, Cybersecurity, High Performance Computing and Digital Workplace, The Group provides Cloud services, Infrastructure & Data Management, Business & Platform solutions, as well as transactional services through Worldline, the European leader in the payment industry.

With its cutting-edge technologies, digital expertise and industry knowledge, Atos supports the digital transformation of its clients across various business sectors: Defense, Financial Services, Health, Manufacturing, Media, Energy & Utilities, Public sector, Retail, Telecommunications and Transportation.

Eviden in Defence

Eviden helps defense and security agencies meet ICT priorities, sustaining mature IT solutions and managing collaborative resources on a global basis. 30 years' experience with defense/security agencies including those of Australia, Brazil, Canada, France, Germany, NATO, the Netherlands, Spain, and the UK. Key strengths:

- Unique partnership with Siemens
- Trusted cloud enablement for secure and dynamic deployment
- Global scope but sensitive to local culture

Strong in lean management and process outsourcing. Specialties include:

- Mission-critical solutions: network-enabled capabilities, network-centric warfare,battlefield simulation, command and control -systems, and mission planning.
- SAP defense command/control solutions for general and expeditionary logistics
- Cyber-security/space capabilities
- Military education, training and development

Platform | NIVP, NGP Certificates | ISO 14001:2004 | ISO 9001-2008

Contact John Fraij **Business Address** Burg Rijnderslaan 30 1185 MC Amstelveen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 265 5555 E-mail contact@engels.eu Website www.engelslogistiek.nl



Avalor AI B.V.

As a team, we strive to follow our core values: critical, proud, curious and trustworthy. We are passionate about our mission, technology and our work. We aim for the highest quality, and are always looking for new ways to improve the product and ourselves. We value integrity, reliability and delivering on our commitments.

Working at Avalor allows you to further develop your skills and expertise while being part of a company that is committed to making a difference. We specialize in either AI, software integration or simulation, but actively contribute to any challenge that requires a team effort. For anyone interested in the defense industry and the development of innovative technology we provide rewarding opportunities, with the potential to have a positive impact on society.

Contact Maurits Korthals Altes **Business Address** Kraanspoor 37 1033 SC Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 20 29 46 05 E-mail info@avalor.ai Website www.avalor.ai



Avient

Dyneema®, the world's strongest fiber[™], is a premium brand of ultra-highmolecular-weight polyethylene (UHMWPE). We've been driving material science innovations for more than 30 years, enabling unmatched performance and protection in a wide range of end products and industries where failure is simply not an option.

As the world's only backward-integrated producer of high-performance fiber, we use molecular engineering to create uniquely strong fibers – and weave them into unidirectional (UD) sheets that provide unrivaled ballistic protection in personal and vehicle armor applications.

Home to more than 1,100 employees worldwide, Dyneema® supports customers with our advanced technical expertise, global manufacturing footprint, and commitment to innovation, collaboration, and sustainability.

Since 2022, Dyneema[®] has been part of Avient Corporation (NYSE: AVNT), a leading provider of specialty and sustainable material solutions that turn customers' challenges into opportunities and bring new products to life.

Bio-based Dyneema[®] fiber – certified by the ISCC and produced according to the mass balance approach – is also available. It offers a more sustainable alternative to conventional Dyneema[®] with no compromise on performance.



0

Contact Guus Muijres **Business Address** Urmonderbaan 22 6167 RD Geleen The Netherlands Phone 31 (0)46 750 65 90 E-mail guus.muyres@avient.com Website www.avient.com



Aviolanda Aerospace

Welcome to Aviolanda Aerospace, an international aerospace maintenance, education and training hub. Situated on the Dutch-Belgian border, roughly halfway between Rotterdam and Antwerp and bordering Woensdrecht Air Base, this aviation hotspot boasts an attractive strategic location. The military air base itself has been home to aviation, maintenance and training facilities for some 75 years and includes Logistics Centre Woensdrecht, the maintenance base of the Royal Netherlands Air Force. Together, we form a unique Civil-Military Aerospace Cluster, working closely together to offer state-of-the-art maintenance, repair, overhaul and upgrade [MRO&U] services to both the civil and defence markets. In addition, the site is growing into an Aerospace Innovation Hub, building a start-up community.

Innovative Aerospace Maintenance

Aviolanda Aerospace and its surroundings have all the necessary ingredients to grow into a leading European service centre for both civil as well as military aircraft and helicopters. At present, more than twenty aerospace companies are present, generating around 2,500 jobs. Aviolanda Aerospace is the Dutch one-stop-shop for innovative aerospace maintenance and also a knowledge exchange centre, with innovative field labs for composite repairs and drone development and applications.

Attractive location & capabilities

Important for foreign companies is the attractive location within the Dutch province of Brabant, which offers an excellent living environment, educated workforce and high- tech research network. On the part of military services, the location has F-35 sustainment capabilities, both on-base as well as on the business park. Furthermore, helicopter maintenance services are being expanded and a venture into unmanned air systems ("drones") is taking off as well.

Platform

PVS | NIFARP

Contact Mr. Sander van Nieuwenhuijzen Phone +31 (0)164 820 208Business AddressE-mail info@aviolanda.nlAviolandalaan 37Website www.aviolanda.nl4631 RV HoogerheideThe Netherlands

axians

Axians

Axians (Koning & Hartman B.V.) is part of VINCI Energies

In an ever-changing world, VINCI Energies focuses on networking and integration, performance optimization, energy efficiency and data. We do this to accelerate the rollout of new technologies and to support two important changes: the digital transformation and the energy transition. VINCI Energies is a network organization, based on entrepreneurship and sharing expertise through its networks. Operating in 53 countries worldwide, our 1,800 business units are active in infrastructure, industry, services and information and communications technology (ICT). VINCI Energies is the technology division of VINCI, an originally French listed company with employees all over the world.

Axians is a leading company providing system integration, mission critical solutions and services in the field of information and communication technology like Private Mobile Radio Tetra/DMR, Private Mobile Networks 4G/5G, IoT, LAN, WLAN. With our expertise and dedication, we support defense/public safety customers but also technology providers and vendors with our solutions and services. We innovate by investigating and incorporating new developments and we work together with start-ups for novel solutions like frequency scanning and artificial intelligence. Our expertise fields are radio design, engineering / Integration / remote + on-site 24x7 services, which we can deliver worldwide.

We have excellent customer references and are open to share our expertise in different kind of corporations such as a partnership in a consortium, as a Single point of Contact for projects or as services & integration support for technology companies.

Certificates

The Netherlands

ISO9001 ISO27001 VCA**

> **Contact** Raymond van Ringelenstein **Business Address** Louis Braillelaan 60 2719 EK Zoetermeer

Phone +31 (0)88 1818 300 E-mail info.telecom.nl@axians.com Website www.axians.nl



Bagira Netherlands B.V.

Bagira Systems is a leader in the field of training and simulation systems with a track record of delivering high-end, customized, cost-effective solutions for Mission Readiness. Bagira's simulators are being used by hundreds of thousands of soldiers at more than 40 sites worldwide. Bagira's training applications and systems share a common infrastructure the B-One simulation engine.

Providing complete and customized solutions, the company's specialists, drawn from fields with significant operational experience, analyze the needs of each client and design and deliver a solution tailored to the specific requirements of each project. Upon project completion, Bagira provides a technical and maintenance network that enables routine operation of the systems without impairing the customer's activities. The technical and logistical aspects are supported by qualified field technicians and include Help Desk support and spare parts storage.

Contact Shay Sol **Business Address** Professor J.H. Bavincklaan 7 1183 AT Amstelveen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 19 10 66 49 E-mail shay.sol@bagirasys.com Website www.bagirasys.com

BarentsKrans

BarentsKrans Coöperatief U.A.

BarentsKrans is a specialist, independent firm of lawyers and civil-law notaries based in The Hague.

At BarentsKrans Coöperatief we like to take on complex cases. Both domestically and cross border. Cases that demand quality and character. That's the service we provide. Successfully and with pleasure. You can depend on our team of over 95 attorneys-at-law and civil-law notaries.

At our independent firm, specialists tackle challenging cases in compact teams, transcending individual disciplines and areas of specialisation. We know the field and the issues involved. Our approach is pragmatic and our and we are to the point. Wherever you are based, our people are your dedicated sparring partner. For litigation, legal opinions and with transactions.

BarentsKrans has a number of clients in the Defence and Security sector. Our EU & Competition team advises and litigates about procurement cases and partners of our firm participate in a cross border group of lawyers from more than ten countries globally that organize annual Defence workshops.

BarentsKrans decided to join NIDV because of interests in the sector. Enterprising and continuously evolving, BarentsKrans is at your service, from start to finish.

Platform

NMC, NIVP, NGP

Contact Rhamsey Croes **Business Address** Lange Voorhout 3 2514 EA Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 376 06 06 E-mail info@barentskrans.nl Website www.barentskrans.nl



Barco

Barco, headquartered in Kortrijk (Belgium), is a global company leading in visualization, networking, and collaboration technology. Its innovative solutions drive advancements in the healthcare, enterprise and entertainment markets. At the heart of Barco's success are over 3,000 dedicated 'visioneers', each passionately contributing to driving change through technology.



Listed on Euronext (BAR), Reuters (BARBt.BR), and Bloomberg (BAR BB), Barco realized sales of 1,050 million euro in 2023. For further insights, please visit www.barco.com or connect on X, LinkedIn, YouTube, Instagram, and Facebook.

Control room solutions for optimal decision-making



Empowering your excellence: that's Barco's ambition. We have been building control room workflow and visualization solutions since 1994, so we know what matters to your operations. Today, we are still the number one choice for control room professionals who want to stay on top of their situational awareness. Let Barco help you collect, visualize and share critical information, so you can make the most optimal mission-critical decisions.

Website: https://www.barco.com/en/solutions/control-rooms

Platform

NIVP

Contact Jasleen Bagga Business Address Zuidplein 126 WTC Tower 15th floor 1077 XV Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 240 30 80 E-mail Jasleen.bagga@barco.com Website www.barco.com



Bavak Security Group

Bavak Security Group, a Dutch technology company is manufacturer and global supplier of electronic, cyber- and physical security solutions for critical infrastructure. The company was founded almost 50 years ago and is committed to deliver the utmost best in security solutions and services to its customers. The mission of Bavak is: To make the security risks of our customers manageable. Together with our customers we analyse what needs to be protected. We advise, develop, realize and maintain state-of-the-art security solutions. At Bavak the customer comes first.

Defence Security Solutions

The Defence Security Solutions business unit provides tailor made solutions to NATO and UN for base protection. Bavak's Remotely-Operated-Military-Access-Point (ROMAP) solution has been proven very successful in operation in Afghanistan, in Germany and in Mali. The solutions consist of a complete containerised security management system and includes access control, CCTV, X-ray scanning equipment, biometrics, ABIS databases, intercom and a base-wide Public Announcement system. The sole purpose of the system is to save lives and allow seamless operation of the base.

Bavak Security group has a wide range of products and a large team of skilled professionals. They will advise the best solution for every possible threat. This will range from a boom barriers to bi-folding speedgates or roadblockers. From complete security management systems to drone-detection and from an autonomous surveillance drone to various screening solutions which even include large mobile X-Ray systems like truck- or train scanners. At Bavak Security Group, we are committed to serving our customers with the highest quality of products and services available in the security industry, with the combined strength of expertise, experience and quality.

0

Certificates

- ISO9001
- NATO Secret
- AQAP 2120:2009 compliant
- NL-NCSA / CC EAL 7+ compliant
- STANAG 4715 compliant
- German BSI compliant

Contact Mr. J. Weijman **Business Address** Zwarteweg 19 2201 AA Noordwijk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 403 55 44 E-mail info@bavak.com Website www.bavak.com



¥,

Bayards Aluminium Solutions

Bayards Aluminium Solutions is a global leading design & contract manufacturing partner for large-scale, high-precision aluminium equipment and structures. The Bayards Group has existed since 1963.



We design, engineer, manufacture, assemble, install and maintain innovative & sustainable aluminium solutions for customers worldwide across various advanced technology industries, specialising in defence.

By blending our innovative engineering approach, deep expertise in aluminium, superior craftsmanship, state-of-the-art machine park (range > 15 metres), and cutting-edge technologies like Friction Stir Welding, we assist our customers with their most challenging projects.

Examples of our projects include but are not limited to: Monocoque Structures (e.g., Fennek), Command & IT Containers/Shelters, Domes, Turrets, Floating Bridges, Bridge Girders, Drone Containers, Docking Stations, Platforms, and Decompression Tanks.

Summarising, for large and complex aluminium solutions within Land, Naval, Space and Air, ask Bayards.

Platform

NGP

Certificates

ISO 9001, AQAP 2110, ISO 45001, ISO 14001, DIN 2303, DNV-CP-0352, EN 15085, EN 1090, ISO 3834

Contact Mr. A.R. Daalhuisen Business Address Veerweg 2 2957 CP Nieuw-Lekkerland The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)184 683 000 E-mail sales@bayards.com Website www.bayardsaluminium.com



Betalight B.V.

Betalight Tactical is a global leader in providing specialized lighting solutions for military applications, offering a wide range of custom systems designed to meet the specific needs of diverse operational environments. From personal equipment to vehicle, ship, aviation, and shelter lighting, we deliver tailored solutions that enhance mission effectiveness and safety.

Our core expertise focuses on cutting-edge technologies, particularly in LED, blackout, infrared, and tritium-based lighting systems. These solutions are engineered for maximum performance in the most demanding conditions, offering durability, energy efficiency, and reliability for critical military operations. Whether ensuring covert operations with blackout and infrared lighting or enhancing visibility with advanced LED technology, our products are designed to meet every tactical requirement.

We are committed to working closely with our clients to provide fully customized solutions that address their unique challenges. At Betalight Tactical, we understand that no two missions are the same, and we pride ourselves on delivering bespoke products that ensure optimal functionality in any scenario.

In addition to lighting, Betalight Tactical offers advanced identification systems, helping military personnel and assets stay safe and easily recognizable in the field. Our identification solutions are designed to improve communication and safety, even in the harshest environments.

With a strong emphasis on innovation, quality, and reliability, Betalight Tactical is dedicated to supporting military operations worldwide with state-of-the-art lighting and identification systems.

Contact Tristan Mooij **Business Address** Hoge Eng-west 28 3882 TR Putten The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)341 36 01 11 E-mail info@betalight.nl Website www.betalight-tactical.com



Bies Groep B.V.

With 4 subsidiaries in Heerenveen, Marum, Oosterwolde and Venray and with 175 FTE is Bies one of the bigger Machining Companies in the Netherlands and delivers OEM's and first-tier suppliers complex low volume and robitzed serial produced parts in several market branches.

Competences of Bies

We are specialized in turning, milling, mill turning, assembly and welding. Regarding approximately 100 CNC turning and milling (3 -axis and 5-axis) machines is 70% with Robot loading. Bies is a total service supplier with JIT and KAN-BAN services.

Bies is active in the following market segments

- Defense
- Medical devices
- Semiconductors
- Automotive
- Transport and Logistics
- Agri
- Machine construction
- Food
- Optical

Platform

NGP

Certificates

ISO 9001: 2015 ISO 14001: 2015 IATF 16949

Contact Jan Henk Hoeksma Business Address Noorderringweg 10

Noorderringweg 10 9363 TC Marum The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 737 80 00 E-mail info@bies.nl Website www.bies.nl

BlackBerry.

Cybersecurity

BlackBerry Netherlands BV

BlackBerry is securing a connected world, delivering innovative solutions across the entire mobile ecosystem and beyond. We secure the world's most sensitive data across all end points – from cars to smartphones – making the mobile-first enterprise vision a reality. Data breaches and cybersecurity threats are some of the biggest roadblocks to realizing the potential of the Enterprise of Things. BlackBerry Secure is a comprehensive, mobile-native approach to security that addresses the entire enterprise, from endpoint to endpoint, enabling enterprise communication and collaboration with software and safety-certified embedded solutions.

Platform

NIVP

ⓐ

Contact Mr. A. van der Vlugt **Business Address** Laarderhoogtweg 25 1101 EB Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 83 29 38 47 E-mail info@blackberry.com Website www.blackberry.com



Boeing Defence, Space, and Security

Boeing has been a part of the Netherlands aerospace community for more than 80 years, contributing to and benefiting from the country's tradition of innovation and excellence. Today, Boeing and its Dutch airline customers and supplier partners are interdependent. The company maintains strong connections and solid relationships with stakeholders across the Dutch aviation ecosystem, including the government, customers, suppliers, research and development organizations, nonprofit organizations and regulatory bodies.

As a matter of fact, Boeing has partnered with the Dutch industry for eight decades. In the 1930s, Royal Dutch Airlines — known as KLM, for Koninklijke Luchtvaart Maatschappij — became the first airline outside the United States to fly a Douglas airliner.

Boeing currently has nearly 350 employees in the Netherlands. The Boeing Amsterdam office is a diverse team with more than 20 nationalities and 40 languages spoken. Other offices are placed at a number of locations, including the Spare Parts Center near Amsterdam's Schiphol Airport and a team of engineers at Woensdrecht Air Force Base in the south of the Netherlands.

Boeing has delivered more than 350 commercial aircraft to Dutch customers, and the company highly values its long record of working successfully with Dutch military customers and supporting the country's defense, service and supply chain industries.

Contact Allard-Jan ten Berge **Business Address** Hoogoorddreef 5 - America Building 1101 BA Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone E-mail Website www.boeing.com

Industry guide 2025 | 55



Bolidt Kunststoftoepassing b.v.

Bolidt is a family owned company founded in 1964. Bolidt's synthetic products and systems can be found in (industrial) resin-based flooring, ship decks, off-shore applications, sports flooring, road constructions, and in commercial and industrial buildings. These systems meet the specific mechanical, chemical, electrical, and aesthetic demands of the market. The strength of Bolidt is that all products are developed and produced at our in-house laboratory and production facility. As a result, Bolidt is able to guarantee constant improvement and innovation. The future in synthetic products and systems is already available today.

This makes Bolidt a reliable partner in defence organisations worldwide. You can find the Bolideck systems onboard a large variety of navy ships all over the world such as frigates, combat support ships, amphibious transport ships and submarines. Besides decking systems, Bolidt also supplies solutions for very specialized navy (submarine) applications, embedded constructions and grouting - and ballast compounds.

Also, for many years now, Bolidt is a valuable partner in various R&D programs led by TNO and in co-operation with the Dutch navy, suppliers to defence and naval shipyards. Extensive research is carried out in the field of Target Echo Strength reduction and Radar Absorbing Materials.

The main aim is to strengthen the position of Bolidt in the domestic market while structurally increasing market shares abroad through marketing 250 flooring systems in a modern way and through entering into strategic alliances.

Platform

NMC | DUKC

Contact Mr. R. (Robert) van Aarle **Business Address** Nijverheidsweg 37 3341 LJ Hendrik-Ido-Ambacht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)78 684 54 44 E-mail maritime@bolidt.com Website www.bolidt.nl



Bosch Energy and Building Solutions



((•))

S

The Bosch Group is a leading global supplier of technology and services and has positioned itself as one of the largest IoT companies in the world. Bosch Energy and Building Solutions is part of the Bosch Group and serves the Dutch market with a full suite of solutions and services to increase the safety, comfort and efficiency in living and working environments. We combine our expertise, technologies and partnerships with the understanding of customer needs, to create end to end solutions that anticipate to the future, are sustainable and inspire new opportunities. For decades, we've specialized in implementing basic to complex control room solutions and are represented in various areas as a brand independent solution integrator, such as high-end safety, security and mission-critical environments. Solutions we offer are, but not limited to, high-end video security solutions, access control, intrusion detection, fire safety, Announcement and evacuation systems preferably integrated in one control room solution. Because of our full range of services we cover all aspects, from advice, design, engineering and implementation to management and maintenance of both hard- and software.

Within the Defense organization we rely on more than 25 years of experience. Therefore Bosch is ABDO certified and meets all the legal requirements set by the Ministry of Defense. This certification is based on the military standard MIL-STD-495 and fully supports the ISO and AQAP quality standards.

Certificates

- CCV: Alarm transmission systems
- CCV: Draft PoR fire alarm systems
- CCV: Maintain evacuation alarm systems
- CCV: Maintain fire alarm systems
- CCV: Supply evacuation alarm systems
- CCV: Supply fire alarm systems
- Certificate Carbon Emission Awareness, level 5
- HSE checklist contractors (VCA***)
- ISO 9001-2015
- ISO 27001

Platform NGP | NIVP

Contact Mr. D. Blom Business Address Ringwade 31A 3439 LM Nieuwegein The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)33 247 91 91 E-mail buildingsolutions.nl@bosch.com Website www.boschbuildingsolutions.nl



Breman Machinery B.V.

Extreme Precision

At Breman Machinery, we specialize in the manufacturing of complex, high-end products with extreme precision. Our team of highly skilled professionals excels in creating large-scale, critical steel components with exceptional accuracy. Serving a wide range of industries, offshore wind energy, oil and gas, aerospace, heavy machinery etc. Whether it's machine construction or specialized project execution, we turn challenging ideas into reality.

State-of-the-Art Manufacturing

We utilize a cutting-edge manufacturing process to deliver high-quality products. Our advanced welding capabilities (manufacturing capabilities), certified to meet the highest standards and our extensive range of precision milling, boring, and turning machines ensure that we can handle the most demanding projects with unmatched accuracy.

Facilities for Exceptional Results

With extensive facilities designed to accommodate large-scale projects, we ensure that every product is crafted with care and precision. Our preservation department offers advanced protective solutions to ensure the long-term durability of each piece. Situated near open water, our location allows easy access to international shipping routes, ensuring seamless project delivery.

Contact Jan Boer Business Address

Sasdijk 20 8280 AC Genemuiden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 27 36 280 E-mail info@breman-machinery.nl Website www.breman-machinery.nl

BROOKX COMPANY

POWER CONVERSION SOLUTIONS

¥,

Brookx Company B.V.



Brookx Company B.V. ("Brookx") is a young company with a great history. Brookx was established October 1st 2003 via a MBO of the Power Electronics business operations of Thales in the Netherlands. Our history goes back to 1926. Brookx serves global defence and aerospace technology companies as an integrated, full-service partner and supplier with high-end Power Electronics.

....

Integrated by providing all key functions to our customers: development, design (including build-to-spec), engineering, manufacturing (including build-to-print), marketing and after sales services. Of customer-specific power conversion and control solutions including AC/DC and DC/DC converters, DC/AC inverters, UPS systems, Control Units and Battery Chargers for extreme environmental conditions. Full-service by working with our customers on their Power Electronics requirements, from the earliest stages of system design and establishing product specifications to long-term after sales services.

We work with our partners in long-term relationships, sometimes over 30 years. Our customers include BAE, Boeing, General Dynamics, Lockheed Martin, Northrop Grumman, Patria and Thales.

Brookx has a track record of 100% quality and 100% delivery performance scores with our major customers. In 2006 Brookx received the Lockheed Martin Star Supplier Award.

We operate from a 4.000 m² office and production facility in Zoetermeer, The Netherlands including state-of-the-art Surface Mount Technology and Environmental Stress Screening facilities.

We manufacture all of our products in-house in flow cells, whereby we follow an active in-sourcing strategy, providing our customers unique benefits in product quality, delivery performance and efficiency.

Platform NIFARP Certificates ISO 9001 | AQAP 2110

Contact Ms. M. van den Broek **Business Address** Laan van Ypenburg 90

Laan van Ypenburg 90 2497 GB Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 206 00 80 E-mail info@brookx.nl Website www.brookx.nl



7

BSS Holland B.V.

BSS, founded in 2008, is a Dutch company leading the way in integrating robotics, AI, and human-machine teaming in warfare.

1 - What We Believe | At BSS, people come first. Our aim is to improve operator safety and effectiveness by reducing cognitive load, enabling faster decisions. Collaboration is central to our approach, and we foster ecosystems with clients and suppliers to solve problems effectively. Partnerships and information sharing are key components of our philosophy, as we continually demonstrate the effectiveness of our capabilities.
2 - What We Do and Why We Do It | BSS provides unmanned aerial and ground vehicles, as well as C5ISR components to integrate sensors into customer networks. We collaborate on Concept Development & Experimentation programs and offer comprehensive training, service, and repair support. Movement, quick formation, and rapid dispersal are essential to avoid detection. Our solutions are designed to support these strategies.

3 - Our Perspective on Technology's Role and Its Transformative Impact on the Military | Next to their primary function, robotic/autonomous systems are evolving into flying, driving, and sailing computers, sensors, and communication hubs. These serve as crucial data and comms hubs in modern net-centric warfare. The surge in sensor data demands advanced analytics, compact hardware, and sufficient bandwidth. Future ISTAR systems will generate massive amounts of real-time data, requiring automated support for processing. We prioritize data fusion, automated analysis, and visualization to manage cognitive load and to speed up the OODA loop. Despite the significance of technology, we recognize that fundamentals such as morale, leadership, and adaptability are equally crucial for success in military operations.

4 - **Products and Services** BSS offers a range of robotics and C5ISR equipment for military and homeland security applications. Robotics include UAVs, counter-drone equipment, land robots, sea robots, and payload carriers. C5ISR encompasses communications equipment, intelligence, surveillance, and reconnaissance systems, and tactical operations centers. We also provide consultancy, training, service, and repair support. Our consultancy focuses on tackling complex challenges, guiding customers through technology integration, and ensuring rapid knowledge transfer for sustained project success.

Contact Mr. R. C. Breedveld Business Address Laan van Ypenburg 90 2497 GB 's-Gravenhage

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)525-21 60 77 E-mail info@bssholland.com Website www.bssholland.com



Bureau Veritas Nederland Holding B.V.

Bureau Veritas is a global business-to-business testing, inspection and certification service provider, referred to as TIC services. Founded in 1828 in Antwerp, the Bureau Veritas Group employs some 76,000 people in over 140 countries worldwide through a network of over 1,400 offices and laboratories. Its headquarters is in Paris.

MISSION

Bureau Veritas' mission is to reduce our clients' risks, help them improve their performance and support innovation. In doing so, we facilitate our clients in meeting challenges related to quality, health, safety and well-being, environment and corporate social responsibility.

CORE BUSINESS: TIC SERVICES

Our core business - testing, inspection and certification - focuses on ensuring that our clients' assets, products, infrastructure and business processes comply with customer specifications, national and international standards and relevant legislation and regulations (compliance).

TESTING

Testing and analysis activities concern the verification of conformity of products and goods in order to ascertain that their properties meet set requirements. Testing and analysis take place within the context of relevant requirements, standards, specifications and applicable laws and regulations. Testing is carried out in our laboratories and on clients' premises and focuses on manufacturing and process organisations.

INSPECTIONS

On-site inspections are carried out to check that products, services, equipment and installations comply with predefined requirements or perform as expected. Bureau Veritas' inspections cover a wide range of fields and are essentially aimed at verifying quality, quantity and conformity with applicable laws and regulations.

S quantity and co CERTIFICATE

In its role as an independent certification body, Bureau Veritas certifies national and international organizations based on recognized management system standards. These cover a wide range of topics, including quality, safety, health and welfare, environment, information security and personal data protection, energy management, food and feed safety and corporate social responsibility.

Contact Mr. H. H. Spilker **Business Address** Boompjes 40 3011 XB Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 282 26 66 E-mail Herman.spilker@bureauveritas.com Website www.bureauveritas.com

Capgemini

►35 ※

Capgemini Nederland BV





Capgemini is a global leader in partnering with companies to transform and manage their business by harnessing the power of technology. The Group is guided everyday by its purpose of unleashing human energy through technology for an inclusive and sustainable future. It is a responsible and diverse organization of 325,000 team members in nearly 50 countries. With its strong 55 year heritage and deep industry expertise, Capgemini is trusted by its clients to address the entire breadth of their business needs, from strategy and design to operations, fueled by the fast evolving and innovative world of cloud, data, AI, connectivity, software, digital engineering and platforms. The Group reported in 2021 global revenues of €18 billion.



and innovative world of cloud, data, AI, connectivity, software, digital engineering an platforms. The Group reported in 2021 global revenues of €18 billion. Capgemini Engineering combines, under one brand, a unique set of strengths from across the Capgemini Group: the world leading engineering and R&D services of Altran – acquired by Capgemini in 2020 – and Capgemini's digital manufacturing expertise. With broad industry knowledge and cutting-edge technologies in digital and software, across sectors including space & defence.

Get The Future You Want | www.capgemini.com



NCAGE HD633

Platform NGP | NIVP



C



0

Contact Chris Verpoorten **Business Address** Reykjavikplein 1 3543 KA Utrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30 689 89 89 E-mail defensie.nl@capgemini.com Website www.nl.capgemini.com



Centric

Centric, a Dutch IT company, offers Software Solutions, IT Outsourcing, Business Process Outsourcing and Staffing Services. We enable our customers to focus on their core businesses with our technological solutions, administrative services with more than 4.300 qualified professionals in Europe. The combination of our thorough IT knowledge and our years of experience with specific industry processes. distinguishes us from traditional IT suppliers and administrative suppliers. Centric believes in the power of innovation and security as a boost for sustainable growth. By connecting with professionals, partners and customers, we deliver innovative, pragmatic solutions and services that support the responsible growth of our company and enhance stability and security for customers and partners. The strategic focus on the public sector and financial sector in the Netherlands and on the international supply chain is contributing to the stability and continuity of our company. The same applies to the intensive international collaboration and growth of our Staffing Services and IT Outsourcing activities. In 2017 Centric realized a of our Statting Services and in outsourcing determined with the services and the services and a net result of over 27.5 million euros. The 4,300 turnover of 468 million euros and a net result of over 27.5 million euros. The 4,300 turnover of 468 million euros and a net result of over 27.5 million euros. The 4,300 turnover of 468 million euros and a net result of over 27.5 million euros. Centric professionals are employed in the Netherlands, Belgium, Germany, Norway, Romania, Sweden, Lithuania and Switzerland. The further shift of the core focus towards cloud propositions and long-term contracts, services in which Centric offers a lot of added value, is a positive trend.

Plaform

NIVP

Contact Maarten Hillenaar Business Address Antwerpseweg 8 2803 PB Gouda The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)182 345 000 E-mail ben.van.lier@centric.eu Website www.centric.eu

CGI

CGI Nederland B.V.

Fighting together for a secure future

Threats are constantly changing, are difficult to predict and require a flexible, adaptive armed forces. Rapidly changing times require resilience, agility and teamwork to reinvent for new realities. With strategic advice. And with a ready-made range of ICT services, both operational and supportive. CGI supports your critical missions with proven (militairy) ICT solutions and capabilities to improve efficiency and outcomes, from the back office to frontline operations.

Trusted partner

CGI has been an ABDO certified supplier for many years and has earned a reputation for solving technically complex challenges in electronic warfare, C4ISR, as well as cyber security, secure hosting, cloud computing and systems integration. Some services:

- Cybersecurity, managing complex security issues from Security Operations Centres
- Advanced analytics, big data analytics applications that create value
- Advanced analytics, big uata analytics approximate and the solutions, Warehouse Management, Document Handling and other logistics systems
 - C4ISR Military off-the-shelf (MOTS) services, fire support, communication, intelligence and situational awareness
 - Openland360, a platform integrating all hardware and systems in military vehicles
 - HRM and salary systems, including Personal Health Records
 - GIS and space solutions for land and water

About CGI

CGI, founded in 1976, is one of the few end-to-end consulting firms with the scale, reach, capabilities and commitment to meet clients' enterprise digital transformation

needs. Our 76,000 consultants and professionals work side-by-side with clients S in 10 industries across more than 400 locations worldwide. We draw upon our global capabilities to help clients identify, develop, implement and operate effective strategies to meet evolving customer and citizen expectations.

Our commitment: Insights you can act on Platform NIVP | NGP



Contact Piet de Roo **Business Address** George Hintzenweg 89 3068 AX Rotterdam The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 564 00 00 Email info.nl@cgi.com Website www.cginederland.nl





77

Collins Maastricht Airport

Hamilton Sundstrand Customer Support Center Maastricht (also called Collins Maastricht) is part of Collins Aerospace. Collins Aerospace is a leader in technologically advanced and intelligent solutions for the global aerospace and defense industry. Created in 2018 by bringing together UTC Aerospace Systems and Rockwell Collins, Collins Aerospace has the capabilities, comprehensive portfolio and expertise to solve customers' toughest challenges and to meet the demands of a rapidly evolving global market. The company is split 5 business units grouped around product excellence: Interiors, Power & Controls, Avionics, Mission Systems and Advanced structures.

Collins Maastricht is part of the global OEM network of dedicated repair facilities. Our site supports propeller systems, engine controls (mechanical and electrical), environmental control systems, actuation systems and lighting systems for both military and commercial aircrafts.

Our comprehensive customer base is located world-wide and we operate a 24 hours/ 7days a week Aircraft-on-Ground (AOG) service. Our Quality, Turn Times and Reliability are rated amongst the best in the industry.

Collins Aerospace is a subsidiary of Raytheon Technologies (RTX), a diversified company whose products cover the entire range of Aerospace related products. The group also includes Pratt & Whitney aircraft engines, Raytheon Intelligence & Space and Raytheon Missiles & Defense.

Platform

NIFARP

Contact Mr. A.J.G.R. Frenken **Business Address** Horsterweg 7 6199 AC Maastricht-Airport The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)43 358 88 88 E-mail armand.frenken@collins.com Website www.collinsaerospace.com



Compusult Europe B.V.

Compusult Europe B.V. established in 2019 is a subsidiary of Compusult Limited, Canada. Based in The Hague, Compusult Europe B.V. provides governmental, non-governmental and corporate organisations with access to Compusult's unique expertise in geospatial software engineering.

We supply enterprise-level solutions to organisations such as the United States National Geospatial Intelligence Agency, Canadian Department of National Defence, Natural Resources Canada, and the United States Geological Survey. Compusult's flagship geospatial product - Web Enterprise Suite (WES) - has played a key role in meeting the continual demands of supplying vast amounts of geospatial information to their users

WES is a comprehensive geoportal solution, which provides end-to-end system providing geospatial interoperability, publishing, data discovery, data management, data access, data analysis, user management and collaboration: all within a secure,

industry-standard environment. Designed to rapidly integrate new functionality, â provide connectivity from legacy or heritage systems, and meet new internationallybased standards, WES manages spatial and non-spatial datasets for your whole enterprise, as well as enabling the visualisation of the information on a map through the user's web-browser. Organisations can use WES as a stand-alone product and/or integrated with other specialist geospatial products.

Compusult is a diversified information technology company with over 36 years of experience in geospatial software, custom-software development, hardware and consulting services to government, military, business, technical and scientific sectors.

Key products and services:

- Geospatial Data Discovery and Management Systems
 Mobile Applications/Services

 - Asset & Item Tracking / Inventory Control
 - Custom and Commercial Software and Electronics

Platform NIVP

Contact M.A. Smith **Business Address** Bezuidenhoutseweg 161 2594 AG 's-Gravenhage The Netherlands

Phone 070-2171572 E-mail info-europe@compusult.com Website www.compusult.com



Comtest Engineering

Accelerating Readiness in a Shifting Security Landscape

In today's rapidly evolving defence environment, the pressure to accelerate development and scale production is greater than ever. Reliability, speed, and security are non-negotiable.

At Comtest, we understand that testing is mission critical. That's why we empower defence organizations and contractors with full control over their EMC and antenna testing, eliminating uncertainties around test capacity, travel logistics, security, and inconsistent test conditions.

From initial concept to turnkey delivery, we design, build, and certify test chambers tailored to your specific needs. Whether it's a new facility, a performance upgrade, or annual maintenance, we ensure your test environment meets the highest industry standards—on your terms.

In addition to our proven test solutions, Comtest also delivers Tempest shielding for secure communications. We design and install shielded enclosures for classified conference rooms, crypto spaces, secure datacentres, and deployable facilities enabling secure speech and data exchange, both on premise and in the field. With 40 years of experience, we've partnered with defence ministries across NATO, including the Netherlands, Denmark, Belgium, Spain, and Finland, as well as defence leaders such as MBDA, Lockheed Martin, Airbus and Thales.

As a family-owned company, we put people at the core of our technology. Because ultimately, it's not just about engineering—it's about enabling your team to deliver reliable, high-performance solutions faster and with confidence.

Let's work together to create secure, best-in-class solutions that not only meet today's challenges but grow with your mission, built on trust, partnership, and a shared commitment to long-term success.

Contact Bas de Groot **Business Address** Hoge Rijndijk 205 2382 AL Zoeterwoude The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 541 75 31 E-mail info@comtest.com Website www.comtest.com



7

Contour Advanced Systems



Contour Advanced Systems (CAS) is an independent, professional and innovative technique organization, founded in 1905. Currently CAS operates in 6 markets: 1) MOD/Security; 2) ICT-Data;3) Logistics;) Energy storage; 5) Mechatronic Modules and 6) Special housing (Nuclear/Food). CAS is a multi-disciplined company with a wide range of quality products and it is a reliable partner for it's (inter-)national customers. With a 'One Stop' strategy, CAS has an unique position in the marked, which makes it able to act as 'Chain Manager' for Governments, SME's and OEM's. Employees are familiar with and aware of Corporate Social Responsibility, Legal regulations and Standards. CAS is specialized in: design, build, integrate, test, document and maintain (ILS) systems, incl. training and environmentals.

Market/Product examples are:

- Modular solutions: Shelters, Containers & Trailers;
- Energy storage (Lithium, Flow battery & Hydrogen);
- Power solions;
- Modular/Mobile Data Centers;
- High Fidelity Simulators;
- Electrical;
- Mechanical

- HVAC solutions;
- Special Housing: Nuclear, Food and Industry market;
- Control room: cabinets, 19-inch and Consoles (ergonomic);
- C2-Networks and Cabling (incl onboard ships);
- Sheet Metal solutions
- CNC solutions.

CAS delivers high standard quality products to its customers. For this, CAS has all required quality certificates (e.g. ISO 9001, ISO 14001, ISO 45001, AQAP 2110) to fulfill customer needs and CAS is familiar with handling crypto. In addition, CAS employees are MOD screened, and CAS is assessed by HPE, Lockheed Martin and NL-MOD for ABDO.

Platform

NGP | NIVP | NIFARP | NMC | DUKC

Contact Mr. W.H. Tijsterman **Business Address** Aaltenseweg 52 7051 CM Varsseveld The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)315 270 260 E-mail cas@contour.eu Website www.contouradvancedsystems.com



Conway & Partners

Conway & Partners is a highly specialized law firm focused on providing top quality services in various industry sectors, including manufacturing, defense, maritime, construction and engineering and new technologies.

Our clients include market leaders in their respective industries, as well as smaller firms who are in the early stages of development. Our market-specific knowledge helps us to provide well-tailored legal representation and advice to our clients. It is because of our focus on particular industries and practice areas that we are retained by firms of all shapes and sizes interested in receiving expert representation in their particular area of need, either with contract drafting, negotiations or other assistance to realize the business needs.

We work closely with our clients to avoid and minimize the risk of disputes from the structuring of the deal through the performance to achieve business goals. At Conway & Partners we have built a diverse team with considerable expertise in the area of international commercial contracting and transactions. Because of our experience in assisting companies to structure complex transactions throughout the world, we are accustomed to working with local lawyers just about anywhere.

Few firms in the Netherlands can represent themselves as having the expertise in dispute resolution that Conway & Partners has. Members of our ADR practice have been instrumental in establishing ADR in the Netherlands and internationally. Unfortunately, disputes cannot always be avoided. International arbitration is the traditional tool for resolving cross-border business disputes. It is a specialist field and requires lawyers who know the terrain. Conway & Partners's experience in this area sets us apart. Our common law trained attorneys work closely with Dutch advocates to provide our clients with the skills necessary to achieve the desired results. Also at the core of Conway & Partners is our litigation practice. Our team has considerable experience in the area of civil litigation and is regularly called upon to act in large, complex matters. We are conscious of the disruption and expense that can come with litigation and consequently work hard to represent our clients effectively and efficiently.

Contact Mr. drs. R.M.T. van den Bosch Business Address Otto Reuchlinweg 1132 3072 MD Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 204 22 00 E-mail info@conway-partners.com Website www.conway-partners.com Categories Services



$\overleftarrow{}$

Daedalus Aviation Group

Daedalus Aviation Group is ISO 9001:2000 certified. The work takes us all over the world. Each company of the Daedalus Aviation Group is working in a specific area of the aviation industry and employs specialists accordingly. Several strategic alliances and a very wide network of contacts in the aviation industry worldwide make Daedalus Aviation Group a valuable partner in aircraft maintenance and the timely provision of parts and components.

Daedalus Aviation Inc.

Is an American company that has contracted the onsite maintenance and upgrading of F-16, Chinook, and Apache helicopters for the Royal Dutch Air Force. Daedalus Aviation Inc. also hires the specialists, needed to fulfil this contract. Daedalus Aviation Inc. is also assisting the Royal Norwegian Air Force in flight line operations.

Daedalus Projects & Trade BV

Contracts on site maintenance and upgrade programs for (military) aircraft outside the Netherlands. The company also represents a number of American OEM's' in Europe.

Daedalus Personnel BV

Acts as an employment agency for technical specialists in the aviation industry. Also provides medium and higher technical staff in other technical branches. See www.daedalus.nl for job opportunities and further information.

Daedalus Components BV

Provides for aircraft- and motor parts on demand. These parts are tracked through a worldwide network of long standing contacts. Also supports Inventory Management on any desired level. Scrap replacement and material review through our understanding of the most advanced repair techniques can preclude replacement.

The know-how of advanced engine- and component overhaul ensure the best costquality ratio with shortest turn around times.

Daedalus Avionics Support Centre

For maintenance and repair of avionics for military aircraft. Daedalus Aviation Group has formed a joint venture with the US company IEI Inc. The support centre, servicing the European theatre, has its workshop in Tilburg, the Netherlands.

Contact Mr. R.C.Z.R.P. Philipsen Business Address Droogdokkeneiland 6 5026 SR Tilburg

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)85 744 11 40 E-mail office@daedalus.nl Website www.daedalus.nl



DAF TRUCKS N.V.

DAF Trucks N.V. is a wholly owned subsidiary of the American company PACCAR, one of the world's largest truck manufacturers. In its core activities DAF concentrates on the development, production, marketing, sales and service of premium medium and heavy duty commercial vehicles, offering highest quality and transport efficiency as well as optimal driver comfort. DAF's range of vehicles with electric driveline illustrates that the company is an environmentally leader as well.

DAF Trucks N.V. has production facilities in Eindhoven (NL), Westerlo (B) and Leyland (UK) and an extensive network of some thousand sales and service dealers in Europe and beyond, guaranteeing first class after sales and parts support. DAF is a global player and is offering its trucks and services in more than 70 countries world-wide. By tradition, in the Netherlands one out of every three trucks sold in the 15 tons and above segment is a DAF.

DAF's relationship with the Dutch Ministry of Defence dates back to the 1930s with the supply of a full suite of military solutions. Already in 1955, DAF delivered the 5,000th vehicle to the Dutch army and many, many followed in the decades there-after. Between the mid-seventies and the mid-nineties DAF supplied some 15,000 vehicles, including the famous 4 tons YA 4440 4x4 still in service, as well the YAZ 6x6 and YBZ 6x6 wrecker vehicles.

At the beginning of this century, a next highlight in the relationship with the Dutch Ministry of Defence was the delivery of 102 tractor/semi-trailer combinations for transporting armored vehicles and tanks. Today, DAF continues to work closely together with first class partners to provide the best military trucks on the market. These suppliers include manufacturers of semi-trailers, bodies, cranes and ballistic packages, just to mention some examples, resulting in a single point of contact and shortest communication lines. Latest innovation within DAF's military portfolio is the impressive DAF CF Military truck, available in 4x4, 6x6 and 8x8 configurations, powered by highly reliable 10.8 and 12.9 liter PACCAR MX engines. Thanks to the unique Tatra chassis concept with a central backbone tube and an independent suspension of half-axles, off road capabilities and driver comfort are unparalleled, even when driving through the most challenging terrains.

Contact Lars Sanders Business Address

Hugo van der Goeslaan 1 5600 PT Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 214 38 75 E-mail info@daftrucks.com Website www.daftrucks.com

DAMEN

7

Damen Schelde Naval Shipbuilding B.V.

Damen Naval

Damen Naval is the dedicated naval shipbuilding division of the Damen Shipyards Group, which brings together all the naval activities of the group, both in the Netherlands and abroad.

With roots stretching back almost 150 years – to the Royal Schelde yard in Vlissingen – Damen Naval is the only naval original equipment manufacturer (OEM) in the Netherlands. Having delivered more than 400 vessels to customers all around the world, we are a trusted partner in the international marketplace, known for our role as full-service provider, or integrator, throughout the lifecycle of our products. While taking pride in our heritage, we are looking towards the future.

Experience

Covering the whole range of naval design, engineering, production and delivery, Damen Naval acts as Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEM) within the Netherlands Naval Cluster of highly sophisticated co-makers, suppliers, and renowned maritime research institutes. Constantly striving - with partners from this cluster- to deliver the best to our customers. The customers are primarily our Ministry of Defence and the Royal Netherlands Navy, and further include NATO and EU partner nations such as Belgium and Germany.

Home market

Damen Naval has already created a pedigree of several generations of Frigates, Amphibious and Support Ships and Oceangoing Patrol Vessels for the Royal Netherlands Navy as launching customer. Close cooperation between the customer, industry, and R&D entities in the so-called Dutch Golden Triangle guarantees state-ofthe-art ships for the Royal Netherlands Navy. At the same time, we offer (or contribute to?) lean and efficient innovation within the Netherlands Naval Cluster, bolstering our position in the international markets. Now, Damen Naval stands ready for the necessary upcoming modernisation programmes of the Royal Netherlands Navy, realizing the Combat Support Ship and ASW- Frigates and, as partner of Swedish Naval shipbuilder Saab, propose the new next generation submarines for the Netherlands. **Platform** NMC | DUKC

Contact Ms. N. van Eeden Business Address De Willem Ruysstraat 99 4381 NK Vlissingen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)118 485 000 E-mail info@damen.com Website www.damennaval.com


DAWN Aerospace Nederland

Dawn Aerospace delivers best in class chemical propulsion systems for satellites in orbit. Our CubeDrive and SatDrive technologies offer high thrust and high performance at a fraction of the cost and leadtime of conventional systems.

Using Dawn's space-proven building blocks and common architecture, we can deliver complete turn-key propulsion systems, customized to your mission. For satellite builders who are driven by affordability, responsiveness, and work on resilient LEO systems, our SatDrive technology offers high thrust, low cost of ownership and low lead time. Additionally, propellants are domestically available with virtually no lead time, simplifying logistics for customers.

We deliver customized turn-key propulsion systems using Dawn's TRL9 components, including thrusters, tanks, valves, instruments and electronics. We will work with you to design, build and qualify a system specific to your in-orbit mission. Dawn takes a broad partnership role in supporting all of your spacecraft mobility needs. This includes early design and mission planning, full hardware support, onsite training, delivery and export logistics, lavunch site integration and propellant loading, and on-orbit commissioning.

As a next step, Dawn is building highly reusable satellite launch vehicles. Same-day Reusable Launch Vehicles that do not require specialized space-launch infrastructure, integrate with everyday aircraft in nearby airspace, and launch as often and routinely as commercial aviation. We are a full-service partner, helping you with everything needed to deliver, position and return your satellite.

Platform

NIVP

Contact Jeroen Wink **Business Address** Overslagweg 7 2645 EK Delfgauw The Netherlands

Phone +31 06 86840020 E-mail bastiaan@dawnaerospace.com Website www.dawnaerospace.com



De Haas Maassluis B.V.

Shipyard De Haas Maassluis (DHM) specializes in the newbuild construction as well as complete maintenance, repairs and renovation (ILS) of patrol vessels, interceptors, USV's, RHIB's, pilot tenders, survey vessels, CTV's, SAR vessels, and other specialised professional craft. Servicing many governmental and commercial clients a broad range of services is provided by highly skilled personnel.

Founded in 1879 and situated with in the heart of the in the Europort area and in corporation with group companies Powerport, and De Haas Rotterdam with two shipyards and one diesel engine company, De Haas Maassluis offers 24/7 ship and shore side services based on improved operability, innovation and high quality.

With a new DHM Interceptor range, Fast assault craft, USV's and other vessels De Haas Maassluis focusses on national and international Law Enforcement and Defence Programs.

By offering proven ILS solutions and services long term partnerships are created focusing on maximum operability and reliably at low cost. Life Cycle Costing analyses and improved sustainably with a focus on quality are standard at De Haas Maasluis B.V.

Certificates

- ISO9001:2015
- ISO14001:2015
- ISO45001:2018

C	Platform
2	NMC

Contact Mr. R. Kalisvaart **Business Address** Govert van Wijnkade 1 3144 ED Maassluis The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)10 591 35 11 E-mail info@dehaasmaassluis.nl Website www.dehaasmaassluis.nl



Defenture BV

Defenture is an innovative driven and dynamic designer and manufacturer of special light vehicles for military, law enforcement and specialist. We have a rich automotive engineering knowledge accumulated in the automotive industry and various motorsport disciplines. Our vehicles in the range from 1 to 10 tons, are appreciated by and sold to the Dutch MOD's SOF units and among other NATO countries. Defenture BV deploys a systematic project approach in solving objectives in the development of vehicles. Customer demand is key and results in close development together with the customer to create an optimal deployable solution. "Out of the Box" thinking, an ambitious vision, "proven constructions" and simplicity are the pillars of the Defenture development philosophy. A very experienced R&D department and additional various external specialists, enabling us to manage the development process with a relatively short "time -to -market" and to fulfil the explicit customer demands. A private test site supports us to verify the developed vehicles and to support relatively short lead times.

Defenture's unique design and manufacturing process involves close cooperation with local partners to ensure a win-win result for all parties involved. These strong partnerships contribute to local business activity as well as cost and lead-time reduction. Defenture complies to all relevant certifications and international quality standards.

Platform

NGP

Contact Mr. H. van der Scheer **Business Address** Biezenwei 11 4004 MB Tiel The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 401 59 70 E-mail info@defenture.com Website https://www.defenture.com

Delft Dynamics

Delft Dynamics B.V.



Delft Dynamics B.V. (DD) is an innovative, high tech company founded in The Netherlands in February 2006. The company is specialized in developing and building drones: small unmanned multicopters and helicopters that can be used as stable. easy to control sensor-platforms.

DD has provided UAS (Unmanned Aircraft System) engineering services to third parties and has developed and manufactured several types of drones (RH2 'Stern', RH3 'Swift', RH4 'Spyder' and DroneCatcher). DD has been involved in many national and international RD&T projects together with well-known knowledge institutes and universities, e.q.:



DroneCatcher: DroneCatcher is a drone, that is armed with a netgun to catch unwanted drones. With the use of multiple onboard sensors, the netgun can be locked on the target. Thanks to DroneCatcher's track & trace capabilities, the drone will be caught by checking a second strack with the caught by checking a second strack with the caught by checking a second strack with the seco drone will be caught by shooting a net. After the catch, DroneCatcher can bring the captured drone attached with a cable, to a harmless place.

- Project U-Drone: In this defense technology project DD develops tethered drones that can be used inside buildings, tunnels, underground passageways, etc. to map the surroundings and find points of interest in a safe and non-jammable way.
- Project NEREUS: DD has been awarded a contract by the Royal Dutch Navy. Marine Corps and Coast Guard to gualify the RH3 'Swift' unmanned helicopter for use on ships and for operations in a maritime environment. The project, called "NEREUS" (Naval long Endurance Robothelicopter Equipped for Unmanned Surveillance), has been performed together with Netherlands Aerospace Center (NLR) and Damen Naval Shipyards.

Contact Mr. A.J. de Jong **Business Address** Katwijkerlaan 65 2641 PD Pijnacker The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)15 711 10 09 E-mail info@delftdynamics.nl Website www.delftdynamics.nl

Deloitte.

Deloitte Accountants B.V.

With over 5.500 employees and 15 offices throughout the Netherlands Deloitte is one the largest providers of professional services, providing audit, tax, consulting, risk and financial advisory services to public and private clients across multiple industries. Our employees work in multidisciplinary teams and therefore have a broad vision on our clients' issues. Deloitte knows the challenges in your industry and translates issues into creative and innovative solutions to secure your future business.

 \heartsuit

 $\overline{\mathcal{V}}$

۵

With a globally connected network of member firms in more than 150 countries, Deloitte brings world-class capabilities and deep local expertise to help clients succeed wherever they operate. Deloitte's approximately 263.000 professionals are committed to becoming the standard of excellence and to deliver measurable, lasting results. Our people know how to anticipate, collaborate, and innovate, and create opportunity from even the unforeseen obstacle.

Deloitte refers to one or more of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu Limited, a UK private company limited by guarantee, and its network of member firms, each of which is a legally separate and independent entity. Please see www.deloitte.com/about for a detailed description of the legal structure of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu Limited and its member firms.

S

iii

0

Contact Serpil Sert **Business Address** Orteliuslaan 982 3528 BD Utrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 288 6116 E-mail dvansteenderen@deloitte.nl Website www.deloitte.nl

🚬 D E L T A Q U A D

7

DeltaQuad

The Netherlands. We're proud to be one of the most reliable and user-friendly VTOL platforms on the market, which specializes in intelligence, surveillance, and reconnaissance for security and defense applications.

Our flagship DeltaQuad Evo stands out with its superior performance features, building on the successful foundation laid by its predecessor, DeltaQuad Pro. Evo boasts an extended flight time of up to 4.5 hours and can manage operations over a range of up to 270 kilometers, ensuring comprehensive coverage and prolonged operational capability. Evo features a dual flexible payload bay that allows payloads to be swapped easily. It can house two standard payloads at the same time, or a single larger payload. This enables the operation of 2 payloads simultaneously, or extended flight time of a standard payload with an auxiliary battery.

Platform

PVS

((•))

Contact Bram Alkema **Business Address** Industrieweg 3 1115 AD Duivendrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 225 4545 E-mail info@deltaquad.com Website www.deltaquad.com



≽ ⊁

Demcon Advanced Mechatronics BV



In our current society armed forces, governments and global organizations are facing with unpredictability and increasingly complex challenges to achieve and maintain national security, to protect their citizens and infrastructure and to make the world safer. We aim to contribute to the world's progress and safety by delivering meaningful and innovative technological solutions to protect our people, our national security and our society in general. As a system supplier, Demcon defense & security systems can fully meet the needs of its customers, from proof-of-principle, prototype and pre-production to serial production, building on system engineering as its key competence, combined with a wide range of engineering disciplines. This enables us to carry out challenging projects and meet demanding specifications, thus delivering exceptional technological innovations for the defense and security market. The Demcon Group (with over 900 employees) develops, produces and supplies technology and innovative products and systems that offer solutions for the technical and social challenges of customers and end users worldwide. Our focus areas are high-tech systems, medical systems, industrial systems and defense & security systems. The Demcon group has branches in Enschede, Best, Delft and Groningen (all in the Netherlands), Münster (Germany), and sales offices in Singapore and Tokyo.



((•))

Applications for defense & security

- Mobile Power Systems
- Energy & Cooling Systems
- Robotic Systems & Artificial Intelligence
- Unmanned Systems
- Laser Satellite Communication
- Health Monitoring Systems
- Virtual & Augmented reality

- 3D animation of complex environments
- Anticipating future challenges and threats, Demcon defense & security is fully equipped to provide safe solutions.

Platform NGP



Contact Mr. J.R. Manrho **Business Address** Institutenweg 25 7521 PH Enschede The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 115 20 00 E-mail info@demcon.nl Website www.demcon.nl



DeRegt

DeRegt Marine Cables

Cable solutions for challenging circumstances

Whether it's for seismic purposes, for Defense or for the Oil & Energy industry, we provide high quality cable solutions for any given challenge. Be it high up in the sky or deep down in the oceans our products are made to withstand swirling currents or icy blizzards. With over 90 years of experience in engineering cables, we know how to build solutions that will perform in even the most severe environments.

Wide scope of services

At our Dutch headquarters our well-trained craftspeople design and manufacture custom made, multipurpose cabling and strong and solid termination. We do our own research, development, design and engineering. Our clients have full insight in our design and production processes as we highly value collaboration. Each of our unique cable solutions is tailored to our clients specific needs and wishes. But we do more than engineering, we provide aftercare and full service maintenance in our factory or on site.

Perform with excellence

We are committed to deliver excellence in everything we do. We strive for performance guality and innovative engineering solutions. Our experts know your market, your portfolio and understand your challenges. We are flexible, innovative creative and apt to new solutions. But above all we have integrity: what we say is what we do. We take responsibility and ownership over every project we take on. This is why we won't stop before we have the perfect solution and keep delivering outstanding technical solutions for our clients around the globe. And that's why customers keep returning for new projects.

A Sercel company

Ever since 1912 quality, craftsmanship and innovation are the pillars on which we have built our leadership in the development and manufacturing of high-guality cable solutions. Nowadays we are proud part of the Sercel Group. World's leading designer and manufacturer of innovative seismic equipment and reservoir monitoring instruments. **NCAGE** H6058

Platform NMC / DUKC



0

Contact Mrs. N. van Leeuwen **Business Address** Zaag 2-4 2931 LD Krimpen aan de Lek The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)180 668 800 E-mail info@deregtcables.com Website www.deregtcables.com

Destinus

Destinus NL B.V.

Destinus Energy develops, manufactures and services state of-the-art gas turbine systems, and is headquartered in Hengelo, The Netherlands. Our advanced turbine technology has turned the OPRA OP16 Gas Turbine into a masterpiece of technology allowing us to serve global markets with clean, distributed energy solutions. Setting the standard in terms of availability, reliability and low maintenance costs, OPRA OP16 Gas Turbines allow for very cost-effective 'always-on' generation of electricity and heat. Thanks to its unique combustion technology, OPRA OP16 Gas Turbines can even turn dirty fuel gas that would otherwise be flared, vented, or simply wasted into green power and clean exhaust gas. We are convinced that our gas turbine systems will continue to be a structural component of tomorrow's green energy landscape, and drive the world's energy transition!

Platform

PVS

Contact Glenn de Vries **Business Address** Haaksbergerstraat 71 7554 PA Hengelo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)74 245 21 21 E-mail info@destinus.com Website www.destinus.com



DNV



 $\overline{\mathcal{V}}$

Driven by our purpose of safeguarding life, property and the environment, DNV is the global independent expert in risk management and quality assurance, operating in more than 100 countries. Through its broad experience and deep expertise DNV advances safety and sustainable performance, sets industry benchmarks, and inspires and invents solutions. Whether assessing a new ship design, optimizing the performance of a wind farm, analysing sensor data from a gas pipeline or certifying a food company's supply chain, DNV enables its customers and their stakeholders to make critical decisions with confidence.

In the energy industry

DNV delivers world-renowned testing and advisory services to the energy value chain including renewables and energy efficiency. Our expertise spans onshore and offshore wind power, solar, conventional generation, transmission and distribution, smart grids, and sustainable energy use, as well as energy markets and regulations. Together with our partners, we drive the industry forward by developing best practices and standards. Our 4,500 energy experts combine industry expertise, multi-disciplinary skills and innovation to solve complex challenges for our customers in delivering a safe, reliable, efficient and sustainable energy supply.

In the Naval industry

As the world's leading classification society DNV has been a trusted partner for many Navies in the world. DNV brings a wide range of competence and experience to this special ship segment. Responding to the demands of naval shipyards and navies for greater standardization of both safety and ship-design standards, DNV has developed specific standards for naval surface vessel and submarines. In other segments of the security and defence industry our experts support customers primarily by delivering services covering: Technical assurance, advisory, certification, testing and risk management.

Platform NMC | NGP

Contact Mr. H. Riezebos **Business Address** Utrechtseweg 310 6812 AR Arnhem The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 5243 1960 E-mail derek.riezebos@dnv.com Website www.dnv.nl



DTEC Naval Industries B.V.

DTEC Naval Industries specializes in providing industrial participation services for the global defence and security market, primarily in the maritime domain. The company was founded in 2017 by DTEC Industries as a dedicated business unit, in response to the increasing demand for an independent specialist provider of industrial participation services in the maritime domain.

The DTEC Industries Group with its headquarters in Singapore, can be defined by two business units:

- Industrial participation: this unit provides independent and specialist industrial participation services.
- Financing Services: By combining industrial participation and financing solutions in an early stage of the project the most suitable structure can be defined. Financing can be done locally. Besides arranging financing for the export transaction also the investments as part of the industrial participation obligations can be financed.

DTEC Naval Industries possesses a distinctive combination of experience in the fields of defence shipbuilding, maritime infrastructure, and related industrial participation projects.

We continue to build relationships with our clients and provide value-adding services for their specific needs in a professional, timely and compliant manner. The clients we serve include national governments and commercial enterprises (smaller and larger size) that operate in the defence and security markets.

Our services range from drafting value propositions, fulfilment of industrial participation obligations, trading services to selection and development of industrial partnerships and from designing transfer of technology plans to industrial participation contract management.

Contact Mr. A. Wöhler **Business Address** Edisonweg 41 C1 4382 NV Vlissingen The Netherlands

Ο

Phone +31 (0)6 10 899 524 E-mail alex.wohler@dtec-industries.com Website www.dtec-industries.com



Dutch Military Vehicles BV

Based in the Netherlands, Dutch Military Vehicles specialises in developing and producing military vehicles and components. Whether we act as contractor for an end-customer or as a sub-contractor, our company values are always what guides us.

A small team of highly dedicated and skilled professionals ensure that, a high quality product is delivered that measures up to the customers' expectations. On time and on budget at any location worldwide. Not only vehicles or components are among our possibilities, we also provide service and specialised training around the globe.

Dutch Military Vehicles originates from DEBA Bedrijfswagens / IVECO Schouten. As an IVECO-dealership we have a long tradition of supplying customers with specialised vehicles varying from small vans to purpose build 60 ton trucks. Due to its vast experience in bodybuilding, world-wide offered services and training programs we were invited to act as a sub-contractor for IVECO Defence Vehicles to deliver 33 heavy trucks to the Dutch MOD. These vehicles would be put in to service in the Dutch Caribbean. Our skills in training and world-wide component deliveries where of added value to the contract. We have a strong relationship with IVECO Schouten, that enables us to supply service throughout The Netherlands.

Dutch Military Vehicles' first major defence contract as a lead-contractor was in 2018 with the AnacondA, supplying the Dutch MOD with 46 vehicles that were also bound for the Royal Netherlands Marine Corps based in the Dutch Caribbean. Later, 14 AnacondA's were delivered in the Netherlands within the same contract.

We have the ambition to use our no nonsense knowledge to provide service and product in a wide range to defence customers is The Netherlands and abroad.

Contact Mr. M. Scheffers **Business Address** Vossendaal 21-23 4877 AA Etten-Leur The Netherlands **Phone** +31 (0)6 22 92 12 08 **E-mail** info@dmv4x4.com **Website** www.dmv4x4.com



Dutch Tree B.V.

We are a premier Dutch system integrator specializing in the defense industry. Founded by professionals with deep expertise in IT, mathematics and industrial engineering.

We are dedicated to delivering state-of-the-art solutions that address the evolving challenges of modern defense. Our multinational team, representing diverse European backgrounds, brings together a wealth of knowledge and innovation. Via rapid development technologies we are capable to seamlessly integrate advanced AI technology with a suite of high-end proven defense solutions, we ensure precision, reliability, and efficiency. We are committed to driving technological progress and securing the future of defense across Europe.

Who we are? We are Dutch Tree

Platform NGP

> **Contact** Martijn Kalle **Business Address** Van Hasseltkade 21 6211 CD Maastricht The Netherlands

Phone E-mail info@dutch-tree.com Website https://dutch-tree.com

Dutchview

Dutchview Information Technology

ED Controls by Dutchview Information Technology

Smart digital project management for the defence industry Ed Controls is an easy-to-use software solution designed to enhance project management in construction. By connecting teams, workflows, and data, it streamlines processes, ensuring better overview, saving time, and enabling teams to deliver on their promises with real-time insights and easy communication.

Always a clear overview of your construction project Plan more efficiently, work more clearly, and stay on schedule. Ed Controls brings everything you need for your construction project together in one place.

Get more done in less time Collaborate seamlessly with your team and external partners. Fewer misunderstandings, fewer delays—more time for quality and growth. **Quality assured, every step of the way** Successful handovers that exceed expectations: on budget, high quality, and client-approved.

Committed to security and data privacy At Ed Controls, we take security and privacy seriously, ensuring that all project data is handled with the highest level of protection. Our platform is built with security measures to safeguard sensitive information and maintain compliance with industry standards. Ed Controls holds two ISO certifications: ISO 9001 (quality management) and ISO/IEC 27001 (information security), demonstrating our commitment to maintaining the highest standards of quality and data protection.

SecurEd: Ed Controls for high security projects

For organizations that require the highest level of security, SecurEd offers a specialized, ultra-secure version of Ed Controls tailored for industries like defense, government, and critical infrastructure. Designed to meet the strictest data protection requirements, SecurEd provides flexible hosting options to ensure total control, compliance, and confidentiality:

- Private data center hosting: Data is stored in a dedicated, secure environment with a custom domain name, ensuring full control over access and compliance.
- Private cloud option: Hosted on an isolated server, completely separated from other users for enhanced security and independence.
- Stand-alone version: A fully self-contained system without an internet connection, ideal for classified or highly sensitive environments.

Platform NIVP

Contact Johan Pijpers **Business Address** Leeuwenbrug 97 7411 TH Deventer The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)570 57 22 14 E-mail info@dutchview.com Website www.dutchview.com



DXC Technology

DXC Technology (NYSE: DXC) helps global companies run their mission-critical systems and operations while modernizing IT, optimizing data architectures, and ensuring security and scalability across public, private and hybrid clouds. The world's largest companies and public sector organizations trust DXC to deploy services to drive new levels of performance, competitiveness, and customer experience across their IT estates.

With over 50 years' experience, DXC is a trusted IT service provider for the world's leading private and public sector aerospace and defence organizations. Our solutions modernize mission-critical systems for these organizations to shorten time to market, gain insight from data and accelerate innovation across digital manufacturing operations and value networks. Working together with our customers and a strong ecosystem of technology partners, we create optimal operations with Industry 4.0 standards

Contact Albert Verhoeven **Business Address** Laan van Zuid Hoorn 70 2289 DE Rijswijk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30 65 74 574 E-mail dxcnetherlands@dxc.com Website www.dxc.com/us/en

OYNAMIC EAR COMPANY

Dynamic Ear Company B.V.



a

S

Dynamic Ear Company (DEC) is based in Delft, the Netherlands and part of Sonova AG. DEC designs, develops and manufactures in-house, in-ear acoustic solutions. The product range includes passive shooting hearing protection solutions with (tactical) communication interfacing.

Expertise

- In house R&D, Production and Testing.
- 100% Acoustic testing of hearing protection acoustic filters.
- Projects in defence, police and law enforcement communications, worldwide.
- Patented Impulse hearing protection technology, specifically designed for the defence industry.

Our offerings

- Specialist knowledge in hearing protection, impulse noise protection, measurements and attenuation of sound transfer to the ear.
- Sound measurement equipment for measuring sound on location (e.g. at the shooting range).
- Manufacturing of ambient hearing protection solutions that offers sound specific protection (e.g. impulse noise) whilst maintaining situational awareness.
- Joint development projects.
- Direct cooperation with companies associated with NIDV and defence.

Certificates

- ISO 9001.2015 certified
- Certified according to PPE regulation (EU) 2016/425, Annex VIII. Module D.
- CE, ANSI and ANSI IPIL certified products
- NATO Stock Numbers (NSN) issued



Contact Mr. C. Barbu **Business Address** Delftechpark 9 2628 XJ Delft The Netherlands

Phone + 31 (0)15 204 50 94 E-mail cbarbu@dynamic-ear.com Website www.dynamic-ear.com



EASP AIR BV

NL EASP AIR is the Dutch service provider for special aerial mission support. EASP AIR is operating Maritime Patrol and ISR surveillance missions, SAR and support to Fire Fighting operations. Included is the provisioning of the cloud based, enhanced I-COP® C3-SA Command & Control Mission Tool.

EASP AIR missions are carried out with an own fleet of Long Endurance/Long Range DORNIER D0328-100 Special Mission Aircraft, each equipped with advanced sensors and (SATCOMMS) systems.

EASP AIR's services are primarily focused to (supra)-national and governmental bodies, as well as to Civil / Military Authorities. Since 2017, the EU Commissions' FRONTEX EU Border and Coast Guard Agency is one of EASP AIR's main clients. Ever since, EASP AIR has been operating aerial surveillance support and SAR operations in Spain, Albania, Monte Negro, Italy, France, Greece, Malta and Belgium. In March 2022, EASP AIR started training Indonesian Air Force TNI-AU Officers with Maritime Patrol Training. Early 2025, the Republic of Malta became one of EASP AIR's customers.

EASP AIR provides its customers with the most innovative and cost-efficient, enhanced Common Operational and Situational Picture. The C3/SA Command & Control component of its operations is enabled by the cloud-based I-COP® C3/SA Mission Tool. I-COP® C3/SA allows NL EASP AIR to operate in integrated operations, as well as in remote mission areas on an autonomous basis.

Contact Pieter Voeten **Business Address** GA Terminal, Thermiekstraat 52 1117 BD Schiphol The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 421 00 10 E-mail info@easpair.nl Website www.easpair.aero

£Lff

Elfa Elementenfabriek B.V.

Elfa is an expert in batteries and lighting. For every question in this field, Elfa has the solution or is developing it. As a reputable wholesaler, Elfa supplies top products from major brands in primary or secondary batteries and pocket and head lamps. The core assortment includes some 3500 different articles. Practically all of these are immediately deliverable from stock.

Elfa's total range is at least five times larger as it can actually supply the entire assortment of all the A brands it represents. These standard products are complemented by customised products. The quality and safety of each product that Elfa carries must be proven before they are included in the range. In addition, products must complement the existing range before they are added to it. Elfa has a broad and deep product range, covering more than 90% of demand. Elfa also supplies customised solutions that it develops on a customer-specific basis. Sometimes these involve adjustments to existing products but just as often completely new products are developed based on the enormous expertise that has been built up here over more than a century. Elfa is able to make statements on the total cost of ownership based on its market and price knowledge and lifetime calculations. Especially where Elfa is involved in the early stages of product development, it can make a valuable contribution to the quality of the end product.

Platform

NMC | NGP

Contact Mr. D. Schutted **Business Address** Madrikstraat 5-7 1175 RK Amsterdam (Lijnden) The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20-6436972 E-mail info@elfa.nl Website www.elfa.nl/nl



EMX Powertrain B.V.

EMX Powertrain is an independent Dutch electric technology company and contributes to the worldwide sustainable powersport industry. EMX designs, engineers, and builds high-performance electric powertrain solutions, prototypes and production vehicles. We are specialised in the engineering and production of complete electric drivetrains for motocross, enduro, trial, utv (side by side), atv, quad, light all-terrain vehicle, light utility vehicle and amphibious all-terrain vehicle for street legal as well as non-street legal application.

EMX has developed a scalable electric powertrain technology, enabling efficient and customer-specific application to be developed in a wide power range. This means lower inventory costs, volume advantages and standardization in production for the customer. Our technology is characterised by its compact design, high energy density, high reliability, low weight and high efficiency. Additionally, we have deep knowledge and experience in the development of chassis construction, transmission and drive unit.

We are a turnkey provider from a blank sheet through to low volume production, enabling us to significantly de-risk and accelerate new products for our customers. From global OEMs to start-ups, we apply an identical process to deliver and integrate high performance electrical powertrains for the highest of standards.

We develop and produce the applications, sub- and basic components in the Netherlands and distinguish ourselves by a short lead time of prototyping and development of these components. Our partnerships mainly consists of selected Dutch and European strategic partners and suppliers.

Platform

NGP

Contact Elmar Dohms **Business Address** Automotive Campus 30 5708 JZ Helmond The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 06 01 064 E-mail info@emx-powertrain.com Website www.emx-powertrain.com



Engels Logistiek B.V.

Engels Logistiek is a leading provider of robust and smart packaging solutions, specifically designed to meet the stringent requirements of military logistics, storage and transportation. With a focus on sustainability and operational efficiency, we provide high-quality plastic totes, pallets, pallet boxes and specialized packaging for defense organizations worldwide.

Our solutions withstand extreme conditions and long-term heavy use. Engels understands the need for safe storage and transportation of military equipment, weapon systems and sensitive materials under varying and often demanding conditions. That's why we offer custom solutions that meet military specifications and international standards.

Engels' supplies include:

- Heavy-duty plastic bins and boxes for the storage and transport of military equipment and sensitive components.
- Durable pallet and pallet box solutions tailored to the need for efficient supply chains and streamlined logistics operations.
- Flight cases, ExoCases[™] and Heavy duty cases, specifically designed for military applications, with shockproof and waterproof properties (ip67) for maximum protection of sensitive equipment.
- UN-certified packaging for hazardous materials, in compliance with ADR, RID, IMDG and IATA standards, for safe transportation of fuels, chemicals and other strategic materials.
- Seals for securing confidential goods.

With ISO 9001 and ISO 14001 certification, Engels guarantees the highest quality and environmental standards. We work closely with defense partners to drive innovation and improve operational efficiency. Our products contribute to secure and sustainable military logistics, both in the Netherlands and internationally.

Certificates ISO 9001 | ISO 14001

Contact Maikel Dielissen **Business Address** Park Forum 1139 5657 HK Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 262 92 22 E-mail contact@engels.eu Website www.engelslogistiek.nl



Enginia B.V.

Enginia is a Siemens Digital Industries Software partner for Product Lifecycle Management, including 3D CAD, CAE and Data Management. Enginia delivers and supports secure and standards based data management solutions for engineering, manufacturing and service. With the Siemens software and a full range of services Enginia leads customers in the manufacturing industry to Industry 4.0. Our services are based on the premise of 'Leadership, people, strategy and software'. By providing a broad and integrated suite of software we ensure the flow of technical information, like drawings and bills of material, through the entire company and beyond. For a closed loop scenario we provide cloud services and low code platforms. These solutions harvest in-use data and transform this data into valuable information. This information can be focussed on predictive maintenance as well as simulation driven innovation. To increase the cooperation between government and industry Enginia provides software and consultancy services for Data Exchange between contractors and governmental materiel organizations based on ISO10303 (STEP) and Sx000i. Enginia is founded in 1997 and employs 50 highly trained professionals working from offices in Nootdorp, Amersfoort and Hengelo. We support more than 1000 companies in the discrete manufacturing industry with CAD (NX and Solid Edge), CAE (Femap and Simcenter) and PLM (Teamcenter).

Our services comprise

(A)

S

- Full suite of Siemens Digital Industries Software (Xcelerator portfolio)
- Digitalization Maturity Scans
- Value Discovery Analysis
- PLM architecture consultancy
- IT Project management
- PLM implementation services
- Application and functional training courses
- Leadership and change management training courses
- On-site and remote PLM application
 development
- Customer service
- Full service first and second line helpdesk

Platform NMC | NIVP

Contact Mr. P. Hörchner **Business Address** Demmersweg 3 7556 BN Hengelo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)541 768 420 E-mail software@enginia.nl Website enginia.nl



ESRI Nederland B.V.

Geo-information plays an increasingly important role within Defence. Having the correct information of an area at the right time enables commanders to make the right decision. Taking action against an irregular opponent in an urbanised area and on unknown terrain requires insight into the entire situation.

Situational Awareness

For missions in unknown areas, it is important to know the possibilities and impossibilities in order to be able to determine one's own action. Having insight into a situation supports decision-making. In order to have insight into the situation, units, materiel and capacity both outside and inside the Dutch borders, it is essential to bring together data from different sources to achieve the desired result quickly, effectively and efficiently.

GIS supports defence organisations within processes such as the intelligence chain, terrain analyses, deployment of capacity, strengthening the NEC concept and decision-making. It makes it possible to record information about locations, use it for analyses, visualise it in images and on maps and integrate it with other systems. This enables effective and efficient action, better decision making and more insight into the situation.

Platform

NIVP

Contact E. de Leeuw **Business Address** Weena 695 B2 3013 AM Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 217 07 00 E-mail rvanderwansem@esri.nl Website www.esrinl.com



Etteplan Netherlands B.V.

At Etteplan we excel in the creation, management, and publication of technical documentation tailored for Defence applications. Our expertise aligns with
 international ASD directives and national Programs of Requirement, ensuring that we meet the specific documentation needs of Defence organizations. We assist Original Equipment Manufacturers (OEMs) by transforming complex requirements
 into manageable information.

S1000D/S2000M/ASD-STE100

As a recognized leader in the production of AeroSpace Defence (ASD)-compliant technical documentation, we adhere to the S1000D and S2000M specifications. Additionally, we are proud to offer one of the foremost Simplified Technical English checkers in accordance with the ASD-STE100 standard.

Over 1,000 documentalists across multiple NATO countries

With a network of over 1,000 skilled documentalists across multiple NATO countries, Etteplan Netherlands is part of the Etteplan Group, which has a presence in the Netherlands, Germany, Denmark, Poland, Sweden and Finland. Our collaborative efforts in Europe encompass both national and international technical documentation projects. Beyond Technical Communication Services, we also deliver expertise in Engineering and Software & Embedded Systems.

For Defence and Civil assets and products

We are committed to providing our clients with high-quality and cost-effective solutions. Our extensive knowledge in technical writing and editing, combined with advanced techniques in content management, Simplified English, terminology management, and translation management, ensures that our technical documentation is effective, clear, and consistent. Leverage our proven techniques and best practices. Benefit from the insights gained through our extensive experience and partner with a specialist who understands the unique documentation requirements in the Defence industry. **Platform** NGP

Industry guide 2025 95

Contact Jos de Ruyter **Business Address** Science Park Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 40 267 7677 E-mail info@etteplan.com Website www.etteplan.com

â

S

EUROTEMPEST

Eurotempest BV

EUROTEMPEST is a value-added engineering company specialized in providing TEMPEST and RUGGED computer systems to qualified defense and government customers in Europe.

Eurotempest designs, develops and produces TEMPEST products that comply with NATO SDIP-27 or corresponding national standards for compromising emanations. Eurotempest provides tough off-the-shelf computer and communications equipment that can withstand extreme conditions

TEMPEST Test facility

 In our state-of-the-art certified test facility, measurements are made against NATO SDIP-27 standards or corresponding proprietary national radiation standards. All MODULUS products undergo TEMPEST TPAT production assurance tests.
 Our TEMPEST measurement cell provides a full-range TEMPEST environment. All measurments are carried out by a TEMPEST test engineer formally trained by the UK Government's Technical Authority for Information Assurance, CESG. Eurotempest also offers test services for qualified customers.

Platform

NIVP

Certificaatcodes

ABDO 2006 (General Security Requirements for Defense Contracts by Dutch MoD)

S

Contact Mr. J.T.L. Martens **Business Address** Collse Heide 44 5674 VN Nuenen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 290 69 34 E-mail info@eurotempest.nl Website www.eurotempest.net



7

Faes



FAES is an industrial packaging manufacturer that designs and engineers custom packaging solutions. We produce custom (flight) cases with custom interior and provide additional services such as system integration, cleaning and refurbishing. We are experts in the field of UN certifications and understand the packaging requirements concerning NEN, Mil-specs and STANAG. We advise companies on how to protect fragile and sensitive equipment to ensure safety throughout the logistics chain. We understand nothing is more important as properly working equipment during a mission.

We are proud of the almost 30 years of cooperation with Defense. Besides DMO, Faes does business with MatLogCo, KCT and 11 Airmobile Brigade of the Army, DMI and MARSOF of the Navy and LCW of the Air Force. For Defense, we supply packaging materials in all shapes and sizes: weapon cases, aluminum cases, half 19-inch IT housings (TITAN). 19-inch racks for data centers, a wide variety of ruggedized plastic cases of high-quality plastic (especially SKB) and all kinds of flight cases to think of. We are the exclusive partner in Europe for the SKB brand: Mil-Standard Waterproof Cases (MIL-C-4150J / IP67). In order to provide the right knowledge within the defense market, we employ consultants with defense experience. We understand that defense is a "specialty market" that almost always needs specials and hardly ever standard solutions. We understand the "green" environment and always keep an eye on developments surrounding Defense. Read our story in 'Materieel Gezien' https://magazines.defensie.nl/materieelgezien/2019/08/05 een-klik-in-verpakkingen. Our clientele also includes companies active in the field of nano and medical technology, such as ASML, Medtronic and Philips. All these organizations often transport very expensive and sensitive parts, under sometimes extreme circumstances. Faes' packaging experts think along with them and develop advanced packaging solutions. Additionally Faes analyzes your entire supply chain and packaging policy which can reduce up to 50% of your total costs.

Certificate codes

ISO 9001-2008

Contact Bart Burmanje **Business Address** Hamelendijk 2 5541 RA, Reusel The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)497 389 070 E-mail info@faes.nl Website www.faes.nl



Fokker Services Group

Building on over a century of experience, aviation aftermarket businesses Fokker Services and Fokker Techniek deliver innovative total support solutions from facilities in Europe, Asia and the Americas.

Fokker Services creates tailored solutions for the maintenance of regional, commercial and military aircraft. The organization engineers, repairs, upgrades, and delivers high-quality solutions to facilitate and support the competitive operations of its customers. Services range from type certificate holder-related product support services to flight hour based component availability and repair programs, spare parts, engineering, modifications and documentation support.

Fokker Techniek excels in complex projects. With a strong engineering background, the team specializes in green aircraft completions, conversions, upgrades and refurbishments, for both the VIP and special mission markets. Furthermore, the organization provides full MRO support to private, commercial and military customers. This includes lease transition maintenance, together with extensive capabilities such as heavy maintenance, modifications, parts manufacturing, component maintenance and aircraft painting.

Platform

NIFARP | PVS

Contact Marco Verweij **Business Address** Hoeksteen 40 2132 MS Hoofddorp The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)78 6141911 E-mail info@fokkerservices.com Website www.fokkerservices.com



Fortinet B.V.

Within our unified platform, three solutions redefine cybersecurity, helping you to respond to an ever-evolving cybersecurity landscape to meet constantly accelerating business needs. The solution to simplifying complex networks, distributed users, and hybrid applications is the convergence and consolidation of security, all with flexible consumption models to make buying easy.

The Fortinet Security Fabric enables automated protection, detection, and response along with consolidated visibility across both Fortinet solutions and a broad ecosystem of over 500 third-party solutions. Fortinet holds 1,015 U.S. patents—nearly three times more than comparable network security vendors—a testament to our dedication to organic innovation that delivers industry-leading cybersecurity and networking solutions. The vast majority of Fortinet's R&D is based in North America and the company has support and centers of excellence across the globe. FortiOS, Fortinet's flagship operating system, is organically built on a common management and security framework and uniquely enables the convergence of networking and security. FortiOS also serves as the foundation of the Fortinet Security Fabric, the industry's highest performing and most expansive cybersecurity platform.

Fortinet is the only security vendor to develop and build custom security processing units (SPUs). These purpose-built ASICs offer the best price/performance and value in the industry with Security Compute Ratings that are far higher than other vendors.

Every day, FortiGuard Labs uses one of the most effective and proven AI and ML systems in the industry to process and analyze more than 100 billion events, sending actionable real-time threat intelligence to immediately increase defenses against even zero day threats. The unique combination of FortiOS, purpose-built SPU technology, and AI-powered threat intelligence delivers superior protection driven by our commitment to cybersecurity innovation and excellence.

Contact B. van den Hooven Business Address Papendorpseweg 95 3528 BJ Utrecht The Netherlands Phone + 31 (0)33 454 67 50 E-mail Website www.fortinet.com



Fox Crypto

Fox-IT prevents, solves and mitigates the most serious threats as a result of cyberattacks, fraud and data breaches with innovative solutions for government, defense, law enforcement, critical infrastructure, banking, and commercial enterprise clients worldwide.

Our approach combines human intelligence and technology into innovative solutions that ensure a more secure society. We develop custom and packaged solutions that maintain the security of sensitive government systems, protect industrial control networks, defend online banking systems, and secure highly confidential data and networks.

Platform

NIVP

ⓐ

Contact Daniel Datau **Business Address** Olof Palmestraat 6 2616 LM Delft The Netherlands **Phone** +31 (0)15 284 79 99 **E-mail** fox@fox-it.com **Website** www.fox-it.com



Foxiz B.V.

Since 2011, Foxiz has become one of the biggest in its area of expertise. Our company is located in Tiel, in the heart of the Betuwe.Foxiz makes technology understandable. We help companies with developing and restructuring their technical documentation, so processes run more efficiently, safely and accurately.

We do so in various languages and for a wide range of sectors and target audiences. Whether it concerns cleaning a coffee machine, conducting a maintenance check on a train or managing a sewage plant, every assignment deserves the right information.

Our team consists of project managers, technical writers, technical designers and translators. This strong team has broad experience and various areas of expertise.

Foxiz stands for top-quality content, in any desired form of presentation, from consultancy to implementation.

Contact Tom van Oostrom **Business Address** Kersenboogerd 13 4003 BW Tiel The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)344 84 88 00 E-mail info@foxiz.nl Website https://foxiz.nl



Fugro Netherlands Marine B.V.

Fugro is the world's leading Geo-data specialist, collecting and analysing comprehensive information about the Earth and the structures built upon it. Adopting an integrated approach that incorporates acquisition and analysis of Geo-data and related advice, Fugro provides solutions. With expertise in site characterisation and asset integrity, clients are supported in the safe, sustainable and efficient design, construction and operation of their assets throughout the full lifecycle.

Employing approximately 10,000 talented people in 57 countries, Fugro serves clients around the globe, predominantly in the energy, infrastructure and water industries, both offshore and onshore. In 2022, revenue amounted to EUR 1.8 billion. Fugro is listed on Euronext Amsterdam.

Platform

NMC

Contact Ivar de Josselin de Jong **Business Address** Prismastraat 4 2631 RT Nootdorp The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 311 14 44 E-mail fnlminfo@fugro.com Website www.fugro.com



Glow Management Nederland B.V.

20+ years of experience in project and resource management have become a foundation for the creation of a next-generation AI-driven resource management solution for complex multi-project environments. Being guided by researchers who have developed a unique approach to multi-project resource management, Epicflow is the only solution in the market that leverages the power of artificial intelligence to meet the needs of businesses in the successful delivery of multiple projects with a shared resource pool.

Epicflow is an ideal solution for mid-size and large-scale companies with 200+ employees. Our software lets businesses grow by delivering more projects with the same number of resources and within the approved time and budget frames. Our unique methodology behind the software solution organizes work at a company in a manner that resources can deliver better output without being overloaded. Companies that use Jira, MS Project, Oracle Primavera, or any other tool can enhance their software with Epicflow's advanced functionality with ready-made and custom integration opportunities we provide.

We serve the following industries:

- Defence and Aerospace
- Telecommunications
- Manufacturing
- Automotive

The functionality we provide with our solution:

- Enterprise and portfolio management
- Resource allocation and management
- Multi-project planning and control
- Performance and progress tracking
- Task management
- Time and budget management
- Risk management and decision-making
- Al-driven project flow predictions

Being JOSCAR-accredited, we provide our clients with the highest-level data security measures and design additional functionality upon request, depending on a company's needs. Epicflow is the trade name of Glow Management Nederland B.V.

Contact Jan Willem Tromp **Business Address** Perspectief 64 3892 GD Zeewolde The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)36 533 31 39 E-mail janwillem.tromp@ glow-management.com Website www.glow-management.com



GKN Fokker (GKN Aerospace)

GKN Fokker, founded by aviation pioneer Anthony Fokker in 1919, was acquired by GKN Aerospace in 2015. Fokker's outstanding people and technologies are now
 fully integrated into the GKN Aerospace business. GKN Aerospace is the world's leading multi-technology tier 1 aerospace supplier. GKN Aerospace develops, builds and supplies an extensive range of advanced aerospace systems, components and technologies and is market leading in aerostructures, engine systems, transparencies and wiring systems. The company operates in 12 countries at 38 manufacturing locations employing approximately 15,000 people.

GKN Fokker companies in the Netherlands are specializing in:

- Design, development and production of light weight Aerostructures, based on Thermoplastic and Thermoset Composite Technologies, and a patented solution for Ballistic Protection;
 - Design, development and production of Electrical wiring interconnection systems based on the unique Wiring Design and Manufacturing System, allowing configuration control throughout the life cycle with focus on the development phase, and digital connection between engineering and production;
- Design, development and production of Landing gear systems and components;
- Radar technology based on Frequency Modulated Continuous Wave technology providing Low SWAP-C suitable for UAV's;
- \bigotimes

S

 $\overline{\mathcal{Y}}$

GKN Aerospace has well established positions on all major defense and civil platforms. Examples in the defense market are the F-35: flaperons, wiring harnesses, inflight opening doors, arresting system, NH-90 landing gear, door and empennage, Apache composite forward avionic bays and MQ-9 landing gear.

Platform NMC | NIVP | PVS | NIFARP



0

Contact Michel Karel **Business Address** Anthony Fokkerweg 9 3351 NL Papendrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)78 641 99 11 E-mail fokker.communications@fokker.com Website www.gknaerospace.com



GTDS Europe BV

GTDS Europe B.V. is a marketing and sales organisation in the Defence and Law Enforcement industries. Our focus areas are lethal and non-lethal ammunitions, weapons and a broad range of related products and services.

With offices in Europe, Canada, the USA and the Middle East, GTDS has an excellent reputation and extensive track record with leading manufacturers and government organisations around the globe. It is our mission to help companies achieve their commercial goals, ranging from product introductions, entering new markets, realizing sales, or managing industrial participation projects.

We believe in long-term commitment and working in close collaboration with our partners. Our specialists are your 'boots on the ground', providing expert market knowledge, broad experience with procurement procedures and direct access to a global network of customers.

Our services include:

- Business development
- Strategy definition
- Sales representation
- Procurement procedures
- Contract management

Certificates

- US State Department Brokers, JCP (DD form 2345);
- Canada Defense Brokering License;
- Controlled Goods Program (GCP);
- TRACE anti-corruption program;
- Industrial Security Program.

Contact Patrick Lizotte Business Address Weena 290 3012 NJ Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 6 41 24 23 73 E-mail info@gtds-europe.nl Website www.gtdsinc.com



GXO Logistics Netherlands B.V. Changing the game in logistics

GXO is a world leader in providing cutting-edge logistics solutions for multinational companies and blue-chip market leaders. Our ultimate vision: create game-changing opportunities for the world's best companies.

GXO Logistics, Inc. (NYSE: GXO) is the world's largest pure-play contract logistics provider and is capitalizing on the rapid growth of e-commerce and automation. GXO is committed to providing a world-class, diverse workplace for more than 130,000 team members in more than 970 facilities, totaling approximately 200 million square feet. The company partners with the world's leading blue-chip companies to solve complex logistics challenges with technologically advanced supply chain and e-commerce solutions. GXO is headquartered in Greenwich, Connecticut, USA. High-performing, mission-critical aerospace, government and defense logistics solutions. GXO is the industry's leading innovator of global aerospace logistics – serving all sectors and products across government, commercial and military domains. Whether you need outsourced support for the maintenance of aircraft fleets in service, the launch of new aircraft or Lean manufacturing processes, we can ensure exceptional performance. We'll customize aerospace logistics solutions to your requirements and manage distribution to maximize uptime. Your supply chain will have the full benefit of our cutting-edge solutions, delivered by operations certified to AS 9100 and 9120 quality standards.

Key capabilities

- Production, assembly and Maintenance Repair and Overhaul (MRO) support including Just-in-Time (JIT) manufacturing
- Global spares management, and product lifecycle sustainment support including performance-based logistics
- Inbound material, warehouse, and order management
- Fleet readiness maximization through Aircraft on Ground (AOG) response support
- Logistics support in contested environments
- Global managed transportation
- Smart application of automation and technology to maximize efficiency, continuity of service and end-to-end supply chain visibility

Platform | NGP, NPVS

Contact Dave Coenen **Business Address** Achtseweg Noord 27 5651 GG Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 588 10 00 E-mail Website https://gxo.com

2H21 GANG SB.AZ SPT 216 C 个文 :

HEIGHT



HEIGHT TECHNOLOGIES – Always A Step Ahead



((•))

Your partner for high-end Unmanned Systems, Components and R&D projects. Always ahead of the game - ensuring an ongoing advantage for our worldwide client base. We offer products with a proven track-record and a partner who ensures a smooth implementation in your organization. Our goal is to deliver total solutions that are costeffective, well-executed and operationally ready. This means dedicated advice, a clear scope and a product that does what it promises. Adapted to any application, mission or environment to overcome every challenge. Our [mini] UAV system is a leading platform in the tactical UAS industry, developed as military drones with unmatched performance for defence and public safety. Using aviation-grade materials and field-proven sensors & components to meet field requirements and MIL-standards. The best on endurance, autonomy and connectivity. Human Telepresence Technology enables every person to fly a UAS within 30 seconds like a professional user: indoor & outdoor. We believe that sending machines before humans can save lives and allows to make safer, smarter and faster decisions. The nested UAS solution offers a full autonomous Guard in the air. With advanced Al capabilities, it automatically detects, tracks and reports unwanted situations -24/7. We like R&D projects, integrating any solution into your C2 system because it's made for it.

Unmanned Systems

- MIL-SPEC mini-UAV Systems, for covert ISTAR missions with extreme endurance
- Counter UAS solution [net, kinetic]

Components

- EO/IR gimbal cameras
- C2 P2P / MANET encrypted communication
- Multipath LTE encrypted communication
- Swarm layering autonomous UAV solution in development
- Nested UAS solution **Platform** PVS

- Human Telepresence UAV system [tactical indoor & outdoor]
- Human Telepresence UAV system for cargo and EOD applications
- Fixed Wing V-TOL Systems
- UGV Systems
- R&D and System Integration
- Anti-GPS Jamming/Spoofing
- [AI] Software analytics
- All kinds of tactical payloads



Contact Mr. D.G.E. Thijsen **Business Address** De lepenwei 14 C 4191 PD Geldermalsen The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)344 607 968 E-mail info@heighttech.nl Website www.heighttech.nl


Heinen & Hopman



The most challenging requirements are set for naval ships. As a result, naval vessels must be able to sail anywhere in the world in short term, including regions with extreme climates far from the supply lines. Heinen & Hopman has long-established and wide ranging practical experience in the maritime field. We also provide global coverage and 24-7 service availability thanks to major service points and spare part depots around the world. All components used in Heinen & Hopman units are subject to shock and vibration criteria and can be mounted on absorbers. Heinen & Hopman's specializations are diverse and vary from heating systems to heat recovery systems and from ventilation systems to provision cooling.



((•))

S

Examples of products are:

- NBC filter installation
- Shock-resistant chiller units
- Booster coolers
- Central air handling units
- Local fan coil units
- Self-contained units
- Steam humidifiers
- Air distribution grilles
- Fire, smoke and other air dampers
- Explosion-proof ventilation/
- AC units for ammunition storage
- Cooling units for storing food and waste
- Electromagnetic interference (EMI) components

Heinen & Hopman has equipped, among others, the following naval ships abroad:

- Sigma PKR 10514 class frigates
- Diponegoro class frigates
- Sigma FMMM class frigates
- Car Nicobar class patrol ships
- El Mellah training vessel
- MV Sycamore training vessel
- HMNZ Canterbury amphibious transport ship
- A range of patrol vessels for the Middle East, Caribbean, Asia, Europe and Africa
- Mine hunters for a North African Navy

Platform

NMC | DUKC

Ж

Contact Kyara Tomeij **Business Address** Produktieweg 12 3751 LN Bunschoten The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)33 299 25 00 E-mail info@heinenhopman.com Website www.heinenhopman.com



HENSOLDT

HENSOLDT is a leading supplier for platform independent offerings deployed across the domains air, sea, land, and security for armed and security forces worldwide.

 $\overline{\mathcal{V}}$

â

HENSOLDT's portfolio includes sensor technologies, which, when combined, allow detection capabilities to be improved substantially. Our main areas of activity include, air defense, mission management and platform self-protection, force protection, signal intelligence and data links, as well as night vision devices, laser rangefinders and optronic targeting equipment. In addition, our portfolio also comprises of mission avionics such as avionics computers, mission planning systems and autopilots.

As a system integrator, HENSOLDT offers platform-independent, networked complete solutions. With our wide product range, we cover all types of applications in air, sea, land, and security missions and enable our customers to maintain superiority when it comes to monitoring the electromagnetic spectrum.

Our solutions are deployed on various platforms, including helicopters, aircraft, unmanned aerial vehicles, ships and submarines, armoured vehicles as well as satellites.

(•)

S

Contact Mr. B.N. de Bies **Business Address** Klompenmakerstraat 64 3194 DE Hoogvliet The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 472 40 50 E-mail info@hensoldt.net Website www.hensoldt.net





High Eye

High Eye is a SME that designs, builds and sells unmanned helicopters. Our long-range VTOL UAV, the Airboxer, has a great performance and a small logistical footprint.



 $\overline{\mathscr{V}}$

â

((•))

Key points of our Airbox

Robustness:

- STANAG 4738 documentedDust and Waterproof IP-67
- Corrosion Protected
- Rugged and Weatherproof

EMI-shielded

Performance:

- Endurance: 3 to 4 Hours
- Up to 7 kg Payload
- Maximum take-off weight (MTOW): 32 kg
- Long-range Capability (25 km line of sight range from vessel, 50 km range above land)
- Multiple Hours of Hovering

Practical:

- Multiple Payload Integration (350 W available)
- Low Logistical Footprint
- Lightweight (21 kg empty)
- Heavy Fuel Driven (Jet A1); more safe and widely available

Safety:

- Multiple Redundancies
- DES-Encrypted Datalink
- Tested AutorotationEmergency Flotation System
- ITAR free
- Designed and built by engineers and manned aviation pilots. Privately owned and run by a seasoned entrepreneur and its management, which makes doing business personal and dedicated. High Eye focusses entirely on this product alone. The Airboxer is a very handy (light and small) VTOL UAV that is capable of missions with the

toughest conditions above the sea, in the artic, in the desert and, of course, above land.

Contact Mr. J. de Ruiter **Business Address** Cornelis Lelystraat 12 3316 ET Dordrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 041 01 96 E-mail Info@higheye.com Website www.higheye.com



High Voltage Potting & Coating B.V.

High Voltage Potting and Coating BV (HVPC) is a privately held company established in 2002. HVPC has the knowledge and experience to achieve the best HV solutions for your High Voltage issues. We facilitate in each production step starting from high level specifications to full assembly and testing. HVPC is ISO:9001 (2015) and ISO:14001 (2015) certified. Compliant with MIL standards and IPC-J-STD-001G. Our own engineering department can support with the design of High Voltage related products or solutions on both electronic and mechanical level. All is done according to appropriate design rules, needed for High Voltage applications.

One of the main activities is potting electronics (under vacuum) to ensure that the High Voltage design works. This will result in reliable products with high MTBF (Mean Time Between Failure). Several materials (epoxy, silicon and oil) are used for potting depending on the application

In the defence and avionics sector HVPC also applies parylene coating on electronic assemblies.

Parylene is a conformal coating with excellent moisture barrier properties. It is used to protect high end electronics to harsh environments. Parylene is also used in medical and space applications.

To ensure reliable High Voltage electronics with high MTBF and predictable lifetime we have our Partial Discharge measurement facility. Depending on the product different test cycles can be applied and voltages up to 60 KV DC and 30 KV AC. Specific custom coils, transformers, and linear actuators can be produced (winding) for low to medium volumes. Our expertise is in special designs/ geometries and material.

At HVPC we are able to produce efficiently thanks to the in-house vertical integration of all our processes. This gives us the ability to produce efficiently and create High Voltage products of high quality.

From design to end-product HVPC can offer you a solution to your High Voltage applications.

Platform | NMC, NIFARP, NGP

Contact Henri Schoolderman **Business Address** Havenstraat 28 B 7553 GG Hengelo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)74 255 54 20 E-mail info@hvpc.nl Website www.hvpc.nl



HML - Holland Marine Lifts B.V.

Holland Marine Lifts designs, builds, installs and maintains lifts (elevators) that fulfill a custom need. Passenger lifts, freight lifts, service lifts and various specials for Offshore, Navy and Super yachting. We are experienced in new situations and unique challenges. Since 2002, we have exclusively worked on custom projects. We thus fill a need that is answered by few in our market. With a team of 25 enthusiasts, our people have the space and the responsibility to utilize all their technical creativity. The space, because our product benefits from close collaboration between the disciplines. And the responsibility, because we are regularly forced to think outside all the usual solutions.

We custom-create lifts like:

- Hydraulic (container) platforms up to 25 tonnes
- Passenger lifts
- Crew lifts
- Dumbwaiters (food lifts)
- Ammunition lifts

The perfectionism of a family business

As a family business, Holland Marine Lifts is small enough to be deeply and earnestly involved in projects. The technical draftsman peeks over the welder's shoulder, and vice versa. With a family business, you often see a bit more of a sense of responsibility. After all, it is our name, and our product.

Our craftsmanship is a solution for maritime architects who do not want to let themselves be limited by existing options and projects in which an extreme environment is a challenge. All our lifts are designed and produced in The Netherlands conform to the international design rules and are tested by different agencies like ABS, BV, DNV, and LRS.

Whether the project is a new build vessel or a refit, we are always ready to discuss our solutions with you.

Platform NMC

Contact Mr. Drs. Ir. E.A.P. van der Starre Phone +31 (0)78 3030 345 **Business Address** Noordeinde 49 3341 I W Hendrik Ido Amhacht The Netherlands

E-mail info@hmlifts.com Website www.hollandmarinelifts.com



Holmatro Industrial Equipment B.V.

The Holmatro Group, founded in the Netherlands in 1967, is a leading privately owned global supplier of hydraulic equipment and services. With over 300 employees the Holmatro Group consists of divisions located in the Netherlands, USA and China. From our main headquarters in the Netherlands we serve all customers in Europe, Middle East, Africa, Oceania, East and South East Asia and South America. From our American headquarters we serve all customers in North and Central America. From the headquarters in China we serve all customers in mainland China, Hong Kong and Macau.

Besides our three headquarters our brand is represented in more than 160 countries by our extensive global sales and service network, consisting of more than 400 active authorized business partners. This makes us the single biggest global supplier for innovative high-pressure hydraulic tools.

To support our global headquarters, subsidiaries, representatives and business partners we have centralized Research & Development and Product Management in the Netherlands. Our full-fledged highly automated and state-of-the-art manufacturing facilities are located in the Netherlands and in the USA. Marketing, Sales and Service support is decentralized in the three divisions.

Platform

NGP

Contact Aries Dijkhuizen **Business Address** Lissenveld 30 4941 VL Raamdonksveer The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)162 75 14 80 E-mail industry@holmatro.com Website www.holmatro.com

HOSPITAINER Rapid Deployment Hospital

GMCENTER

Hospitainer's mission is to deliver quality healthcare even in the most challenging environments. We offer turn-key medical solutions for emergencies, conflict zones, and remote areas worldwide. Since its start in 1996, Hospitainer has grown into a sustainable social enterprise operating across all continents. We work with a wide variety of clients, differing from Ministries of Health or Defense to international and local non-governmental organizations. Our clinics, housed in containers or tents, are adaptable to various settings, whether mobile, semi-permanent, or integrated into existing infrastructure. We offer ruggedized solutions with furniture, equipment, and consumables suitable for military medicine deployments. Our structures operate independently with water, sanitation, electricity, and climate control facilities. We provide installation training and maintenance services.

Mobile clinics

We provide mobile clinics, housed in containers (on trucks) or tents, to cater to surgical, emergency, dental, maternal, and primary care needs. All solutions can be delivered with consumables and medicines and containers can be finished as STANAG 2920 anti-ballistic units.

Field hospitals

Our mobile field hospitals are comprehensive tertiary facilities, modular and scalable to accommodate partners' requirements. The field hospital can contain a multitude of beds (20-200) and can be set up in 12 hours (50 beds). With customizable configurations, they support Role 1, 2B/E, and 3 military medicine provision.

Isolation and testing centers

For epidemic outbreaks like Ebola or COVID-19, we offer tailored isolation and testing centers in tents or containers.

Medical evacuation

We provide medical evacuation solutions for military contexts across all terrains. **Platform** NGP **Certificates** ISO 9001-2015 | ISO 14001-2015 **NCAGE** H2NA6

Contact Ms. S.C. Bergman **Business Address** Griftsemolenweg 19 8171 NS Vaassen

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)55 519 17 13 E-mail info@hospitainer.com Website www.hospitainer.com



- Rapid deployable complete plug & play
- Medical grade finishings
- Built for rugged environments
- Completely autonomous for remote area healthcare
- Emergency response capacity
- · Strategic preparedness and planning
- Stanag 2920 Anti-ballistic units available
- Training, deployment and service included
- · Immediate stock available





containerized medical **solutions**, at the **right** time, at the **right** place, to minimise human suffering





77

HTM Aerotec B.V.

One stop shop for precision solutions - Concentrated expertise

HTM Technologies is a world class supplier of high quality technical products made by precision machining as turning, milling, flat and cylindrical grinding, lapping, sheet metal machining, large machining and module assembly.

Our success story is based on curiosity and the constant search for new technological opportunities. We deliver complex products, assemblies and solutions for the world of tomorrow. Distinctive results by one long term partner with a proven track record in highly demanding markets, like the aerospace, space and defence industry.

Precision, quality and reliability, that's HTM Technologies.

Certificates

AS9100 DIN 2303 DIN ISO 24394 ISO 9001-2008

Platform

NIFARP

Contact Mr. D. Horenberg **Business Address** Topaasstraat 24 7554 TH Hengelo The Netherlands Phone +31 074 255 40 40 E-mail info@htm-technologies.com Website www.htm-technologies.com



Huisman Equipment BV

Huisman, founded in 1929, is a worldwide operating company delivering step changing technical solutions to world's leading companies in the oil & gas, renewables, leisure, civil and defence industries. Products range: Cranes, Pipelay Equipment, Drilling Equipment, Winches, Vessel Designs and Special Projects.

Reliable Partner

Due to our strong belief in partnerships with our clients, our commitment to finding new technical solutions and our dedication to delivering turnkey projects, we are internationally valued as a solid, reliable partner.

Turnkey Delivery

Our in-house design and engineering expertise, in combination with our production, testing, commissioning and installation facilities, enable us to deliver custom-designed equipment on a turnkey basis.

Innovative Solutions

We are constantly working on new solutions and systems which we believe add value to the market's existing technologies. Our internal disciplines include Mechanical, Structural, Naval, Hydraulical, Electrical and Software Engineering.

Submarines:

- Pressure hull segments for submarines and joining of the segments.
- Sub frames with the option to full assembly of the installation.
- Final assembly and launching in Schiedam the Netherlands.

Surface Ships:

- Heave compensated cranes
- Special full electric and torque controlled winches
- Maintenance and upgrades of the submarine during its lifetime.
- Own harbour including all facilities to assemble submarines and its equipment.
- Engineering and securing knowledge during the lifetime of the submarine.
- Special complex constructions / frames including assembly of the hydraulic & electric systems

Platform NMC / DUKC

Contact Rob Hofstede Business Address

Admiraal Trompstraat 2 3115 HH Schiedam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 070 22 22 E-mail sales@huisman-nl.com Website www.huismanequipment.com



Hull Vane B.V.

Hull Vane BV is specialised in improving ships' performance with hydrodynamic devices. The company is the sole licensed producer of the patented Hull Vane®, a submerged wing at the transom to improve the performance and seakeeping of displacement ships, and Foil Assist, a mid-ship mounted foil to improve the efficiency and ride comfort on fast planing boats.

Our conviction We master hydrodynamics and we believe ships can always be better, faster and more efficient. We ensure maximum pitch stabilisation, performance and efficiency for vessels.

Product Hull Vane[®] is a proven energy saving and seakeeping device for patrol vessels, corvettes, frigates, mine countermeasure vessels, unmanned surface ships and support

ships. Each Hull Vane® is optimised for a ship to achieve the highest level of performance. Main benefits:

- Higher top speed & higher range speed
- Reduced fuel consumption and CO₂ emissions (5-26%)
- Improved seakeeping
- Reduced noise and signature
- Less generated waves

An active version of the Hull Vane[®], called Dynamic Hull Vane[®], is controllable to reduce ship motions in waves even more, providing a more stable platform for helicopter or drone operations, radars, weapon systems and launch & recovery of daughter craft. Foil Assist is applied on planing boats, such as naval interceptor craft, RHIBs, police boats, customs boats, etc. In essence, it's a small wing mounted amidships under a boat's hull, which carries up to 50% of the weight at maximum speed. Main benefits:

- Reduced pitching and slamming
- Improved safety less injuries
- Higher sustained speed in waves

Proven results Over 70 Hull Vanes have now been sold and the concept is more than proven with before and after trials and intensive use over many years. Eleven Foil Assist systems have been built.

Platform NMC

The Netherlands



Contact Mr. Niels Moerke Business Address Nude 46 6702DM Wageningen Phone +31 (0)317 42 58 18 E-mail info@hullvane.com Website www.hullvane.com



Hyllus Systems B.V.

Hyllus Systems is a defence company located in Enschede, Netherlands. Hyllus Systems is a company comprised of subject specialists – including former military personnel of several NATO members. Our selective engagement and communication with relevant senior government/defence officials and industry specialists – have granted us insight and expertise in the chemical, automotive, and aerospace sectors, with a particular focus on additive manufacturing. We are proud to support the EU's Defence Industry, working with Dutch partners in both the public and private sectors.

Our Mission

We are committed to providing pragmatic and scalable drone solutions designed for the realities of modern warfare. We understand that complex problems require custom solutions. Our commitment to strategic autonomy leads us to work with local suppliers and experts in the European Union.

What We Do

- Unmanned Aerial Systems (UAS): We specialize in manufacturing UAS.
- Expansion: We aim to expand our operations into Electronic Warfare (EW) systems, Unmanned Maritime Systems (UMS), Long-Range Loitering Munitions, and other emerging technologies.
- Additive Manufacturing: We utilize cutting-edge additive manufacturing techniques to print in-house designed frames with modular applications.
- Rapid Production: We integrate front-line feedback to ensure that it only takes six weeks from product ideation to mass production.
- Modular Design: Our UAS come in kits for ease of transportation, with ground assembly in just 60 seconds.

Contact Saulo Waardenburg **Business Address** Breemarsweg 156 7553 HT Hengelo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 18 54 90 60 E-mail saulo@hyllus-systems.com Website www.hyllus-systems.com



Hyperion Technologies B.V.

AAC Hyperion, part of AAC Clyde Space AB, is a Delft, NL based company that specialises in high performance nanosatellite components and is renowned for their reliable attitude and orbit control technologies and innovative laser communications.

AAC Hyperion offers a full range of high-performance sensors for attitude determination, advanced attitude control solutions, integrated ADCS, navigation components, payload processing units and laser communications solutions for nanosatellites. AAC Hyperion's Star Tracker holds the title as the world's smallest and is among the most popular products in their catalogue.

AAC Hyperion follows the philosophy to provide the best-in-class products to its clients worldwide, scratching at the limits of the physically possible within the scope of miniaturisation. High robustness, reliability and extensive testing are the leading principles.

_____ €____

((•))

Their commercially focused solutions have demonstrated impressive capabilities in space stretching across a wide range of customer applications. AAC Hyperion has a strong track record in the market, with government, commercial, and educational organisations around the world, their small satellite subsystem range offers excellent functionality with unparalleled support for seamless integration, bringing clients back for multiple projects.

Platform

PVS

Contact Frédéric Ménard **Business Address** Vlinderweg 2 2623 AX Delft The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)15 516 09 05 E-mail enquiries@aac-clydespace.com Website www.aac-clyde.space/ who-we-are/our-brands/hyperion



77

IBM Nederland B.V.

IBM is a leading global hybrid cloud and AI, and business services provider. We help clients in more than 175 countries capitalize on insights from their data, streamline business processes, reduce costs and gain the competitive edge in their industries. Nearly 3,000 government and corporate entities in critical infrastructure areas
 such as financial services, telecommunications and healthcare rely on IBM's hybrid cloud platform and Red Hat OpenShift to affect their digital transformations quickly, efficiently and securely. IBM's breakthrough innovations in AI, quantum computing, industry-specific cloud solutions and business services deliver open and flexible options to our clients. All of this is backed by IBM's legendary commitment to trust,

IBM has a global network within the international military IT domain and access to global competencies. The network, our knowledge and experience will be unlocked and used for defense & intelligence organizations in cooperation with the relevant players in a Defense Ecosystem.

transparency, responsibility, inclusivity and service. Visit www.ibm.com for more

Platform NIVP | NGP

information.

S

0

Â

Contact Marcell Schmidt **Business Address** Johan Huizingalaan 765 1066 VH Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 513 51 51 E-mail mark.ostendorf@ibm.com Website www.ibm.nl



Idetrading Electronics BV

Specialist with commitment

Brandsma BV is a specialized supplier of electrical cable related products, with a market focus on the Benelux. Commitment, both towards customers and suppliers, is a keyword in our organization. This implies not only going further, running harder, for our customers. It means that we work close together with a selected number of leading manufacturers who's quality standards are beyond any doubt. Resulting in Brandsma being a truly specialists as well as an 'extension' of both customers and suppliers.

Started in 1985 as first Raychem distributor in the Benelux, our approach made us a trustworthy partner for passive electro technical connecting products. We are a supplier for companies like Alstom, ASML, DAF, Dutch Defence, Stork and many others, such as the service industry. Customers are often active in cable-assemblies, medical electronics, defence, aviation, engine building and MRO. Our commitment to our suppliers has led to a partnership/franchise with Federal Mogul (Systems Protection Group), Panduit (Electrical Group), Tyco Electronics (GIC) and Zero Cases. Changes since 2006 enabled our move to Eersel, ISO 9001:2000 certification and increase of our sales department.

Brandsma's capabilities reach far beyond customization and kitting of products. Our specialism enables customers to benefit from our knowledge during design, prototyping and investigation of total cost of ownership. This knowledge combined with our independence allows us to offer the right solution for the job, which is more than a sole manufacturer can offer. More flexible than any sole manufacturer can offer and more specialized than a pure logistically oriented wholesaler. Furthermore Brandsma performs complete assembly and update of electronic devices for industrial and military applications. Our knowledge and experience makes for a fruitful cooperation before and during projects, resulting in cost effective solutions for (customer) design faults and other problems that need attention during complex projects. Brandsma has built a great track record in military assembly and update projects.

Contact Marco Kruts **Business Address** Spinel 200 3316 LG Dordrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0) 78 671 000 2 E-mail sales@idetrading.com Website www.idetrading.com



I.E.S. Asset Management B.V.

Our expertise in implementing asset management allows us to guide clients in optimizing their added value. This includes both tangible benefits such as financial and operational excellence, as well as intangible benefits such as improving their reputation, considering the environment, and promoting sustainability. We believe that by working together, we can create a better world.

SENGINEERING

 \bigcirc

We take pride in being engineers who specialize in asset management, but with a unique perspective that recognizes that asset management is much more than just applying technical skills and tools. We believe in the power of people behind technology, in the human dimension in organizations. That is why we call our engineers, sengineers and our working method sengineering. By giving trust, responsibility and space, employees grow and the results of the organisation rise structurally.

The defence industry specific

Beside implementing asset management and asset management education, we are active in the defence industry to support organisation with ILS. This in combination with reliability engineering supported by reliability block diagram, FTA and system engineering knowledge.

S



Contact Jan Mens **Business Address** Binckhorstlaan 36 2516 BE Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 740 04 70 E-mail administratie@iesbv.nl Website www.iesbv.nl

Royal **"IHC**

IHC Merwede Holding B.V.

We support your mission. IHC Defence is a reliable partner to its customers, not only in The Netherlands, but also globally for the design, build and maintenance of navy vessels, delivering equipment and accessories.

Based on the experience of Royal IHC - gained since 1642- IHC Defence offers solutions and support for the full life cycle of navy vessels, encompassing:

- Research and Development
- Design and Engineering
- Production

- Equipment
- Services (ISS/ILS)

All of Royal IHC's industry-related knowledge and capabilities are brought together within IHC Defence, including the ability to deliver on specification, budget and in time. The necessary infrastructure and IT-related requirements also guarantee the highest degree of confidentiality. We work to the highest safety and security standards, ensuring the protection of your personnel, assets and operations.

Naval operators benefit from seamless integration of proven cost-effective technology with military specifications. This approach ensures you receive unrivalled operational performance improvements while maintaining a balanced total cost of ownership. Operate with fewer personnel, maximise uptime and availability, enhance overall performance, and undertake more missions, thanks to our robust project management capabilities and cutting-edge processes.

Improve operational efficiency, and a more sustainable performance

IHC Defence is part of Royal IHC, a leading designer, builder and supplier of integrated vessels, equipment and services to customers in the dredging, offshore, mining and defence industries. We deliver reliable solutions that improve operational efficiency and allow for a more sustainable performance. As we navigate new waters, our aim remains unchanged: to discover the smartest and safest way forward for both our customers and our people.

Platform NMC I DUKC



S

Contact Jeroen van Zaalen Business Address

Postbus 3, 2960 AA Kinderdijk, Molendijk 94, 3361 EP Sliedrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 015 25 35 E-mail info.defence@royalihc.com Website www.royalihc.com/defence



ILIAS A&D B.V.

ILIAS Solutions delivers a management software suite to support military commanders in doing more with less. A true force multiplier.



â

((•))

S

The platform covers the entire armed forces value chain. It aligns operations and training with maintenance, supply and procurement. The platform provides the means to assure effective execution of processes, captures key information and enables military commanders to manage their defense capability in accordance with the doctrine and within the constraints of their budgets.

From the start, a tri-service comprehensive solution was the basic requirement. The platform is designed as one consistently integrated solution, which retains the flexibility to match the specific requirements of our military customers. This way, we complement their current ICT landscape with our defense specific functionality. Depending on the situation, we start with Fleet Management capability for an initial weapon system or Depot Level Maintenance, with the potential to grow to Total Asset Visibility for the full force over time. We have a compelling mix of IT and military SMEs to implement and support meaningful solutions. All our clients have the same code although we fulfill a wide variety of use cases.

Our platform is the result of 25 years of consistent focus on defense. We have harnessed know-how that can be turned directly into value for our customers. Our approach encompasses best-practices, ensuring low implementation cost, time and risk.

ILIAS Solutions is ISO 9001 certified. and complies with the requirements of the Cyber Essentials Scheme and Cyber Essentials certified.

Product codes

NIFARP | NMC | NIVP | NGP

Contact Mr. H.H.F. Kokelkoren Business Address Transistorstraat 31 1322 CK Almere The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)36 751 97 57 E-mail contact@ilias-solutions.com Website www.ilias-solutions.com



InterDam B.V.

InterDam: Blast, fire and shock protective solutions to protect personnel and equipment.

InterDam Naval & Military our expertise and focus InterDam has developed blast, fire and shock resistant products for the defence industry focusing on Navy ships as well as onshore bases.Our fire, blast and shock protective products protect personnel and equipment, preventing the escalation of events following weapon impact and subsequent fire or impact damage. We continuously invest in R&D to improve our existing products and to develop new innovative products based on the needs of defence organisations worldwide.

Products Explosion-resistant (10 bar), shock resistant, watertight and fire-rated hinged and sliding doors for the Naval defence industry. Our products are an important element in Resilient Ship Design and Ship Survivability.

• Explosion resistant (7 bar) and fire-rated hinged and sliding doors for Army, Air and Naval bases

InterDam, strengths and USP's:

- Solid partnership and cooperation with professional bodies and knowledge centres
- A mature R&D department and focus on continuous product development
- The ability to invent and innovate practical solutions, combining our R&D, engineering, manufacturing and installation capabilities
- ISO 9001 , ISO 14001 and OHSAS 18001 certified
- Cyber Essentials Plus certification and compliance with cyber security standards of multiple defence organisations worldwide
- Qualification, test and certification
- Comprehensive management and control of all stages from design, engineering, and manufacturing to installation or supervision on-site or at the yard.
- Proven track record of delivering quality products and solutions to the world's most demanding customers across multiple industries
 - In business for over 110 years
 Platform Marinebouw Cluster (NMC)
 Certificates ISO 9001, ISO 14001, OHSAS 18001 and Cyber Essentials Plus



Contact Mr. F. Weir Business Address Klompenmakerstraat 12 2984 BB Rvidderkerk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)180 47 00 30 E-mail info@interdam.com Website www.interdam.com





Intergraph Benelux B.V. (HEXAGON)

Who is Hexagon?

Hexagon is a global leader in digital reality solutions, focusing on the integration of advanced sensor, software, and autonomous technologies.

Why Choose Hexagon?

Hexagon's solutions are crafted to empower defence & security integrators and OEMs, whether they are large-scale companies or emerging start-ups.

These solutions ultimately benefit national and supranational organizations in defence and public safety, helping them accomplish their missions effectively and efficiently.

Contact Franc Verdiesen **Business Address** Polarisavenue 25 2132 JH Hoofddorp The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)23 566 66 66 E-mail marion.van.der.bent@hexagon.com Website www.hexagon.com/industries/ defence/

intronics

Intronics

Intronics is a distributor specialised in the development and supply of connectivity solutions for information and data supplies, retail and electronics. These connectivity solutions represent various kinds of connections; from the traditional connection as the cable or the connector to the connections between KVM or digital signage applications. Intronics' complete program is built from these (basic) connections and accessories.

Besides supplying standard stock products, we create customer specific solutions. We focus on the wishes and demands of our customers. Communication and cooperation with these customers are the factors to come to a successful result. Intronics has offices throughout Europe; besides the main office in Barneveld and an office in Belgium, there are more foreign sales offices. This makes Intronics a suitable business partner in the international market.

Membership TKH Group

Since 1999 Intronics is a member of the TKH Group N.V. The TKH Group is listed on the Euronext stock exchange in Amsterdam.

Certificates

ISO 9001:2008

Platform

NIVP

Contact Luc Gijsbers **Business Address** Koolhovenstraat 1e 3772 MT Barneveld The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)342 40 70 40 E-mail sales@intronics.nl Website www.intronics.nl





ISISpace Group - Innovative Solutions In Space B.V.

ISISPACE is a vertically integrated small satellite company, focused on providing highly value, cost effective space solutions by making use of the latest innovative technologies. As one of Europe's leaders in the nanosatellite domain, ISIS offers contract research, innovative satellite systems, turnkey space solutions and satelliteas-a-service to a broad range of customers for small satellite applications such as remote sensing, ESM and telecommunications.

Based in the Netherlands, ISISPACE employs over 120 specialist employees, all of which have a background in space technology and engineering, and operates from different sites in Delft, Germany, Australia, Sweden and South Africa.

The company's core competencies lie in the application of space systems engineering in combination with an expertise in the following technical areas: radiofrequency systems and payloads, deployable systems and hold-down and release mechanisms, attitude determination systems, and embedded systems.

ISISPACE offers engineering services, and small satellite equipment, but its core competence lies in the provision of turnkey solutions and services based on small satellites to its customers. This includes science missions, commercial missions as well as defence and security missions, where ISISPACE implements small satellite infrastructure (including launch, operations, training, ground segment) for various military organisations.

Next to project/mission based space infrastructure implementation ISISPACE also offers its capabilities in a small-satellite-as-a-service model, in which dedicated space infrastructure is implemented and operated on behalf of the customer, allowing the customers to avoid lengthy investment project acquisition processes and working off of a monthly fee for the data provided or telecom capacity provided to the end-user.

NCAGE H2BE9

Contact Mr. ir. J. Rotteveel MSc **Business Address** Motorenweg 23 2623 CR Delft The Netherlands Phone +31(0)15 256 90 18 E-mail Info@isispace.nl Website www.isispace.nl



Iveco Nederland B.V.

Iveco Defence Vehicles (IDV) is a company of Iveco Group. Iveco Defence Vehicles is dedicated to delivering innovative automotive and protection solutions to meet the needs of military and police customers worldwide. The company manufactures specialist logistic, protected, unmanned and combat vehicles in its worldwide facilities and HQ in Bolzano in Northern Italy, as well as marketing Iveco's full commercial range, adapted as necessary to meet the demands of the military user. In consequence, Iveco Defence Vehicles has a full range of vehicles to meet a broad spectrum of defense applications.



Certificates

ISO9001-2015 ISO14001-2015 AQAP2110-2016

NCAGE

A4249



Contact Sales Office Business Address HQ via Volta 6 39100 Bolzano Italy

Phone +39 0471 905 111 E-mail dvdbzcom@ivecogroup.com Website www.idvgroup.com



Jump Innovations B.V.

Jump, founded in 2018, is a leading software development company specialising in quickly delivering military-grade applications.

Our services include:

- Mobile/web application development
- ATAK Situal Awareness
- Digital instruction cards
- Al-driven apps
- E-learning systems

Our team of 20 professionals has extensive experience working with the Dutch defense organization (CLSK, CLAS, KMAR, and MINDEF) and the Ministry of Justice. We are ISO 9001 and ISO 27001 certified, ensuring our commitment to quality and information security. Jump is dedicated to delivering innovative solutions that empower the defense and security sector.



S

Contact Jan-Maarten Verweij **Business Address** Stationsplein 4 3331 LL Zwijndrecht The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)85 06 03 001 E-mail info@jump.nl Website www.jump.nl



KLM Engineering & Maintenance (KLM E&M)

KLM Engineering & Maintenance (KLM E&M) is the maintenance division of KLM, with its main base located at Amsterdam Schiphol. Together with Air France Industries (AFI), it is an integral part of Air France Industries KLM Engineering & Maintenance (AFI KLM E&M), a world-leading multi-product MRO (Maintenance Repair & Overhaul) provider in the aircraft maintenance industry. AFI KLM E&M's global network offers tailored. fast-turnaround and cost-effective services

With a workforce of over 12,800, AFI KLM E&M offers comprehensive technical support for airlines, ranging from engineering and line maintenance to engine overhaul, aero structure and more. AFI KLM E&M supports almost 2,800 aircraft operated by 200 major international and domestic airlines. One of the key strengths is its ability to mobilize its global MRO network and expertise to meet the specific needs of defense organizations. This includes technology advancements, safety measures, compliance with regulatory requirements, and rapid response capabilities. AFI KLM E&M understands the critical nature of defense operations and ensures that its solutions are designed to enhance the readiness, efficiency, and effectiveness of military fleet. The adaptive defense solutions of AFI KLM E&M covers a wide range of services. including aircraft maintenance, engine and component support, logistics and supply chain management, fleet management, and technical training. AFI KLM E&M leverages its experience in maintaining commercial aircraft to provide high-quality maintenance services for military aircraft, ensuring they are mission-ready at all times. Moreover, AFI KLM E&M has formed long-standing partnerships with several defense organizations, including the French and Dutch air forces. Additionally, the company has been entrusted with providing dedicated support for the Airbus A330MRTT used by the Australian, French, and NATO air forces, as well as specialized support for the E3 AWACS fleet for the French and NATO air forces.

AFI KLM E&M is committed to delivering innovative and cost-effective defense solutions that enhance the operational capabilities of military and government fleet. With its global network, expertise, and track record, the division is well-positioned to meet the evolving needs of defense organizations and contribute to their mission success.

Contact Frank Coesel **Business Address** Amsterdam Bataviaweg Building 404 55 Website www.afiklmem.com 1117 NA Schiphol East The Netherlands

Phone -E-mail emco-ams@klm.com



KMWE Group

 KMWE Group is a leading supplier and partner for the High Tech Equipment- and Aerospace Industry with worldwide 880 employees. The Aerospace division of KMWE
 Group offers manufacturing of structures and complex fabrications for Aerospace customers, while being supplier and partner to global leading world class OEMs within the Aerospace such as Airbus, Boeing, Lockheed Martin, GKN, Collins, General Electric, Rolls-Royce, Pratt & Whitney and Safran. Within Aerospace & Defense KMWE Group's portfolio ranges from single part manufacturing to complex, 'ready to install' (sub-) assemblies for aerostructures and aero engines. Core capabilities are automated high performance machining, assembly, sheet metal fabrication, thermal spray and additive manufacturing, with materials ranging from aluminum through super-alloys. We additionally offer value engineering for best value solutions. Moreover our in-house special processes and capabilities allow us to offer a 'one stop shop' capability.

Aerospace products

- Aerostructures, e.g.: ribs, brackets, beams, panels, etc.
- Aero engine parts, e.g.: nozzle flaps & seals, casings, frames, etc.
- Aircraft Systems, e.g.: parts for landing gear, environmental control system parts & assemblies

Capabilities

- High performance & automated machining
- One-stop-shop capability for fabrications
- Cutting | Forming | Welding | Heat Treatment & Brazing
- Assembly
- Thermal Spray | Additive Manufacturing
- Non Destructive Testing | Material laboratory
- Value engineering

KMWE Aerospace has relocated in 2024 to the Brainport Industries Campus in Eindhoven, where you will now find all production facilities under one roof. KMWE also has facilities in Malaysia and China. KMWE Group as a whole is AS9100 certified as well as Nadcap certified for its NDT and special processes.

Platform NIFARP



Contact Mr. R. Theunissen **Business Address** BIC 1 5657 BX Eindhoven The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)40 256 1111 E-mail r.theunissen@kmwe.com Website www.kmwe.com





KONI B.V.

KONI established in 1857 and since 1972 part of ITT which is the leading manufacturer of highly engineered, critical components and customized technologies that provide differentiated solutions for our customers across the globe. KONI is a global supplier of tailor made high-quality shock absorbers for automotive, commercial vehicle, Defense and rail markets with its HQ in the Netherlands. KONI is well established in defense applications with shock absorbers and gas hydraulic suspensions. Supplying to military vehicles worldwide.

Platform

NGP



Contact Mr. C. A. A. P. de Bruin **Business Address** Korteweg 2 3261 NH Oud-Beijerland The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)186 635 500 E-mail info@koni.nl Website www.koni.com



KPN

KPN helps to make society safer by ensuring that everyone gets connected when every second counts. Safety is part of our DNA. We connect and enable operators in the defense and public safety domain with cutting-edge products and tailored services. Robust, scalable and innovative solutions are at the core of our partnerships with clients. We deliver 24-hour performance and security in a domain that requires adaptivity through connectivity. Our mission is to enable our clients with the digital solutions that are necessary to act in any scenario. Our expertise includes end-to-end control of designing, installing, managing and maintaining vital communication systems under all circumstances.

KPN Defense & National Security is a division of KPN, the #1 supplier of telecommunications, cyber security and ICT services in the Netherlands one of the most sustainable telecom companies in the world. Being a Dutch company, KPN is unique in the connectivity sector in the Netherlands. With over 150 employees, KPN Defense & National Security combines dedicated customer focus and flexibility with the scope and expertise of the KPN Group. Our extensive knowledge of and experience with communication-, Cloud- and cyber security solutions in fast changing and demanding environments, allows KPN to operate as a trusted partner of government organizations and (inter)national enterprises. Through our continuous drive for innovation we deliver future-proof technology, end-to-end solutions and services that enables defense and security organizations to adapt to current and future challenges and guarantee continuity.

Platform

NIVP | NMC

Contact Mr. P. van Eijsden **Business Address** Röntgenlaan 75 2719 DX Zoetermeer The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 343 43 43 Email defensie@kpn.com Website www.kpn.com



Kuyer Metaalwerken B.V.

At Kuyer we commit ourselves to delivering the highest possible quality in the field of metal engineering. We are innovative, flexible and quality-conscious and we work with high-end partners in mechanical engineering and the industrial field. We specialize ourselves in certified work. Our production site is more than 8.000 square metres, with over 80 employees.

Our services

We deliver on customer specs and machines in measurements from 10 to 6000 milimeters. Our skillful employees are experts in one-off, small and largescale productions. We operate in the Netherlands (70%), in Germany (20%) and in Belgium (10%). Because of our continuous innovation we are a preferred partner for companies that demand high-end quality and pioneering. **Our clients**

We create an environment of cocreation with our clients. Our highly trained staff is equipped to adapt to each challenge and find a solution that fits your standards. Our clients are state of the art, for example: Rheinmetall, Defenture, Krauss-Maffei Wegmann, Weber Hydraulik and Dutch Railways.

Quality

We offer strict and high-quality guarantees, with our certifications as proof. We carry out some certifications as one of the few in the Netherlands. We follow ISO9001 and EN1090 and work according to the welding standards of (Dutch) Defense (ISO3843 and DIN2303) and Rail (ISO3834 and EN15085). Our work also complies with the American welding norm ASME.

Quality in our processes

We add all applicable standards into our ERP-system, so every employee has the right information to work with. Our quality manager oversees the entire process and does regular internal audits on both project- and process level. This approach results in a reject rate of only 1.4%. All our employees follow (re)training frequently to maintain their skills. Every employee of the welding shop is certified.

Certificates

DIN 2303 | EN1 5085 | ISO 3834 ISO 9001 | NEN-EN 1090 Re-calibration materials Accredited training company

Platform NMC | DUKC

Ж

S

Contact Mr. A. Aalten **Business Address** Gildenstaat 35 3861 RG Nijkerk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)33 246 10 00 E-mail info@kuyer.nl Website www.kuyer.nl



KVE Composites Group BV

Demanding markets are served by KVE Composites Group, our major markets being aerospace, defence and machine construction.

Keywords of the services delivered by KVE Composites Group are:

- Optimal product design, engineering and manufacturing
- Research and Technology Development for efficient manufacturing technologies and Systems engineering with integrated composite parts
- Repair of composite aerospace components
- Advanced composite training

Quality is an integral part of KVE Composites Group services, being ISO9001 certified by Lloyds Register since 2001.

Platform



Contact Mr. ir. H.L.W. van Engelen **Business Address** Laan van Ypenburg 56 2497 GB Den Haag, The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)70 307 47 10 E-mail mail@kve.nl Website www.kve.nl

kyndryl

Kyndryl Nederland B.V.

Kyndryl is a \$19.4B technology services company with 90,000 highly skilled practitioners worldwide, with deep expertise in mission-critical digital environments and the skills. IP and tools to drive continuous innovation at scale that the world depends on every day. The separation of Kyndryl from IBM has gained a new freedom to reshape our strategy in ways favorable to our long-term development. Kyndryl's name comes from two words that are important to our identity. It is derived from the word kinship, referencing the belief that people are at the center of everything the company does, and that relationships are built and nurtured over time. "Dryl" is derived from tendril, which brings to mind the notion of continued growth and that -together with our customers - we are continually advancing human progress. Kyndryl empowered teams, being close to our customers and with a broad range of partners, are able to anticipate and agilely respond to your needs.

As a World leading organization, we are committed to the health and continuous improvement of the vital systems at the heart of the digital economy. With our â partners and thousands of customers, we co-create solutions to help enterprises reach their peak digital performance. Our ability is to invest in capabilities across technology stacks — with a broad ecosystem of partners — allowing us to engage in the transformational services market, doubling the size of our market opportunity. We support our customers objectives by innovating at scale with a strong foundation in applied data, automation, and operational AI – and new investments in 5G, edge, cloud, security and resilience to help and improve the customer and employee experience, accelerate time to value, improve resiliency, reduce risk and increase efficiency. Our highly skilled practitioners are dedicated, passionate professionals who understand the current environments, are continuously upskilling, with the flexibility to integrate a broad range of technologies to support today's heterogeneous environments. Kyndryl has already announced strategic partnerships with Microsoft, VMWare, SAP and Google and others and we are pivoting to participate more fully in a broader ecosystem and invest in transformation services that are aligned to customers' digital journeys (cloud, data, security, and intelligent automation). Platform NIVP

Contact Henri van der Heuvel **Business Address** Mercuriusplein 1 Tweede verdieping 2132 HA Hoofddorp The Netherlands

S

Phone +31 (0)6 54 36 24 84 E-mail inquiry.netherlands@kyndryl.com Website www.kyndryl.com



Lamers Tooling B.V.

Your AS9100 certified supplier for Tooling and Parts

We make technical ideas real.

Machined Parts/Components, single or series? But precise, complex or special materials? Export military goods? Efficient production? Aerospace domain? Assembly parts? We Make it! That's fine! we are experienced with that! 5-axe robotized machining! Fine, AS9100 certified! Sure!

Lamers Tooling B.V. is a family company (2nd+3th gen.) and precise machining is what we do the most. With our team and modern automated machinery. Long term experience with special Tools like injection moulds for plastic/aluminium or fixtures for handling, assembly, control or machining.

Our own developed, designed and produced Press Moulds for UHMW-PE ballistic military helmets we export worldwide.

Precise machined parts for High-tech Industry (like semicon), Defence Industry (like camera housings) and the Aerospace Domain. Looking forward in new cooperation's!

 \bigotimes

Member of: NIDV, SPACENED, Brainport Industries, DutchForm,

Categorie

Air, Component Producer, Land based, Naval, Services, Space

Certifications

AS9100 + ISO 9001

Klik hier om een film te bekijken.



0

Contact Mr. J. Lamers **Business Address** Nassaustraat 20 5932 EB Tegelen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)77 373 35 30 E-mail lamers@lamers.nl Website www.lamers.nl

LenGo NEDERLAND

LenGo Nederland BV

LenGo Netherlands is part of the LenGo Automotive Group. We currently employ approximately 1.700 people in three countries: The Netherlands, Poland and Russia. In all these countries, we aim to provide a total services package for the commercial vehicle branch. DAF is our number one brand, followed by GINAF, Fiat Professional, IVECO, Kögel en Kässbohrer.

LenGo Automotive Group has an extremely broad service network with modern and well-equipped workshops. Service and customer approach are our trademarks. Despite our impressive growth, LenGo is still very much a family firm, where employees and customers feel at home. LenGo Nederland has 8 branches in the south of the Netherlands. More than 100 well trained and professional mechanics can offer a round the clock service on many vehicles. We are famous for the personal approach combined with expertise and service for over more than 60 years.

Your partner for the Department of Defense

Beside the total services package for the commercial vehicle branch LenGo Nederland is also specialized in the maintenance of military vehicles. For example trucks, trailers, crash tenders, fuel tank vehicles, pomp trucks and all-terrain vehicles. The overhaul of (automatic) transmissions and power trains is one of our specialties. Through our experience in Afghanistan, we can offer services in mission areas with our own crew.

With our department LenGo Truckparts we can offer you a wide variety of truck parts. LenGo Truckparts is specialized in used DAF parts.

For more information about the LenGo Automotive Group please check the website: www.lengoautomotivegroup.com.

Certificates

ISO 14001 (Environment management system) ISO 9001 : 2008

Contact Mr. R. Versteeg Business Address Hoogstraat 316 5654 NH Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 295 85 75 E-mail info@lengoautomotivegroup.com Website www.lengoautomotivegroup.com/EN



Lentink Metaalwarenfabriek B.V.

Lentink, founded in 1958, is known for its specialization in the metal industry as a supplier of small and large deep-drawing products. Parts can be made under one of their twenty-four automated small (60Tons) and big (700Tons) Müller Weingarten presses. The production site is more than 320.000 ft², with over 115 employees. Lentink is well known as one of the largest and most innovative companies in the sheet steel metal processing industry in the Netherlands. The most common sheet steel press operations, such as deep drawing, cutting, punch nibbling and bending, are part of their daily activities. The same goes for their press brakes, laser cutters, powder coat paint lines and assembly lines. The concept of "continuous improvement" is ingrained in the employees and quality processes.

Preferred supplier of:

The energy sector, Consumer products, Industry, Agriculture, Sanitary, Automotive, Fire protection, Food, Transport and Green facilities industry. Their goal: SMARTrealizing customer wishes, with a guaranteed high product quality.

Quality standard

They work in accordance with ISO 9001, 14001 and Ecovadis (CRS /ISO26000)

Processes

Processable materials: steel (incl. alloys), stainless steel, aluminium, titanium, copper, brass etc.

Material thickness in the range of 0.3mm to 12mm material. Engineering and development of products, transfer and progressive tools, moulds, production equipment and machines. In house tool department and long-term collaborative with high Tech toolmaker companies.

Platform

NGP L PVS

Contact Ronald Pool **Business Address** Gesinkkampstraat 6 7051 HP Varsseveld The Netherlands Phone +31(0)315-382130 E-mail info@lentink.nl Website www.lentink.nl



Lloyd's Register EMEA

Who we are

Lloyd's Register started out in 1760 as a marine classification society. Today, we're one of the world's leading providers of professional services for engineering and technology – improving safety and increasing the performance of critical infrastructures for clients in over 75 countries worldwide. The profits we generate fund the Lloyd's Register Foundation, a charity which supports engineering-related research, education and public engagement around everything we do.

Our approach

In a world of increasing complexity – overloaded with data and opinion – we know that our clients need more than technology to succeed. They need an experienced hand. A partner to listen, cut through the noise and focus on what really matters to them and their customers. Our engineers and technical experts are dedicated to assurance. That means a commitment to embracing new technology and a deep rooted desire to drive better performance. So we consider our customer's needs with diligence and empathy, then use our expertise and over 250 years' experience to deliver the smart solution for everyone. After all, there are some things technology can't replace.

Platform

NMC

Contact Mr. Y. Spoelstra **Business Address** George Hintzenweg 77 3068 AX Rotterdam The Netherands Phone +31 (0)10 224 85 00 E-mail rotterdam@lr.org Website www.lr.org



Louwers Mechanical Parts B.V.

Louwers Mechanical Parts B.V. is a company that was established in 1946 (Mierlo, North Brabant) and specializes in the creation of high-class mechatronic components, spare parts, and modules for specialty markets. We are a serious supplier to business enterprises that manufacture in chemical, petrochemical, semiconductor, medical, food, glass processing, and motor industries. Our highly advanced, completely climatecontrolled facility has a huge and modern machine park, which enables us to perform a wide range of mechanical operations in one building. We specialize in precision machining, including CNC turning and milling, and are experienced at machining ferrous and non-ferrous materials, including exotic alloys like Inconel, Hastelloy, and Monel. We constantly invest in new people, technologies, and resources at Louwers. Our extensive knowledge of materials and our skilled craftsmanship allow us to also provide additional services like laser welding, TIG welding, soldering, hardening, and stress-relief annealing. On top of that, we provide quality control procedures like chemical resistance testing and 3D measurement and provide cleaning and packaging services from our cleanroom facility. Our team of very committed and multidisciplinary experienced professionals and young ambitious players promises each project to be produced to the top. This combination together generates innovative ideas and a solid core of knowledge and expertise. With over 75 years of history and a commitment to excellence, Louwers Mechanical Parts B.V. is a trustworthy partner in the supply chain of high-quality machines and processes. Louwers Mechanical Parts B.V. serves a large number of clients operating in the following industries:

- Semiconductor industry
- Analytics industry
- Medical industry

- Aviation and aerospace industries
- Optical industry
- Food industry
- Chemical and petrochemical industries
 Defense

Top Notch Machines We are willing to invest and innovate with our clients to facilitate the production process. **High Quality** Quality assurance operations include testing the chemical resistance of metals, determining what cutting speeds to use and how to increase the abrasion-resistance of certain types of metals, as well as the careful treatment of various liquids. **Platform** PVS, NMC, NGP **Certificates** ISO 9001:2015 | Iso 14001:2015 (in process)

Contact Mark van Duijnhoven **Business Address** Industrieweg 17 5731 HP Mierlo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)492 66 12 92 E-mail info@louwers.com Website www.louwers.com


Machinefabriek Emmen B.V.

The Trusteel Group's ambition is to become the major player at the top of the Dutch manufacturing industry. We want to strengthen our position in a number of growth markets and conquer new markets, operating increasingly outside the Netherlands. We aim to accomplish this by providing outstanding construction support and engineering, by using smart and sustainable solutions and by improving our marketing. We also aim to intensify collaboration between our group's eight divisions. By taking advantage of economies of scale and pooled knowledge, we can better serve our customers with appropriate, sustainable solutions. Jointly, we can oversee the entire chain, from the concept through to completion, and thereby give our customers total peace of mind. And by continuing to invest in innovation and digitalisation, we are also able to keep pace with customers' changing requirements.

Sustainable enterprise remains a key topic within the Trusteel Group, and we endeavour to meet the needs of our customers with solutions that minimise impact on the environment and on society. We do this by developing sustainable solutions for industries like the recycling industry, using smart technologies and building circularly with steel. Making our own operations more sustainable also plays an important role. We configure our business processes as efficiently as possible and actively work to reduce our own CO2 emissions. We generate renewable energy using solar panels and promote the reuse of buildings, products, materials and raw materials. This ensures that we minimise our environmental footprint and can continue to successfully build a future-proof living environment.

Contact Thieno Nijenbanning **Business Address** Phileas Foggstraat 35 7825 AK Emmen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)591 63 08 88 E-mail info@mfemmen.com Website www.mfemmen.com



Machinefabriek Geurtsen Deventer B.V.

Since 1926, Machinefabriek Geurtsen has been a reliable partner for the development and production of high-quality technical components. With a team of over 140 specialized technicians, we manufacture and assemble complex parts and modules for various manufacturers in the defense industry. We manage the entire process, from the realization of the first prototype to scaling up to full series production. **Geurtsen as your production partner** As a high-tech one-stop partner, Geurtsen supplies various manufacturers in the defense industry with serial production of modules in accordance with specified quality requirements. We are able to deliver this added value because all required expertise is housed under one roof including mechanical engineering, software engineering, manufacturing, assembly, and functional testing of complete systems.

Areas of expertise At Geurtsen, we produce components with a continuous focus on quality, reliability, and precision. Our expertise includes:

- Process control
- Ensuring a stable and well managed production process, guided by experienced project managers and production engineers.
- Production engineering
- Optimizing manufacturability, minimizing risks, and developing test setups and tooling for functional validation.
- Manufacturing
- Applying advanced technologies such as CNC milling, CNC turning, and certified welding.
- Assembly and testing
- Precisely assembled systems, tested for full functional performance.
- Quality and reliability

All our components and systems comply with applicable technical and functional standards and are delivered with the required certifications and documentation. **Platform** PVS, NGP

Certificates ISO 9001 – Quality Management System | ISO 3834-2 – Welding Quality Assurance | NEN 1090 – CE Marking for Steel Structures

Contact Tom Bolink **Business Address** Smyrnastraat 3 7413 BA Deventer The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)570 62 11 59 E-mail info@mfgeurtsen.nl Website www.mfgeurtsen.nl



Mainblades Inspection B.V.

Mainblades offers robust, drone-based inspection solutions with AI-powered damage detection, tailored for maintenance needs in the aviation and aerospace industry.

Our technology enhances fleet readiness by delivering swift, accurate inspections and predictive maintenance insights, minimizing downtime and maximizing vehicle availability. Mainblades seamlessly integrates into maintenance protocols and legacy software systems, providing precise, reliable support to maintain aircraft safety and operational readiness.

Contact Dejan Borota **Business Address** Spaarneplein 2 2515 VK Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 065 00 00 E-mail info@mainblades.com Website www.mainblades.com



MAN Energy Solutions Netherlands BV

MAN Energy Solutions is a leading system provider of high efficient integrated propulsion and energy solutions for the marine and offshore market.

MAN Energy Solutions enables its customers to achieve sustainable value creation in the transition towards a carbon neutral future. Addressing tomorrow's challenges within the marine, energy and industrial sectors, we improve efficiency and performance at a systemic level. Leading the way in advanced engineering for more than 250 years, we provide a unique portfolio of technologies. Headquartered in Germany, MAN Energy Solutions employs some 14,000 people at over 140 sites globally. Our after-sales brand, MAN PrimeServ, offers a vast network of service centers to our customers all over the world.

3

Our mission is to convert energy into sustainable progress and prosperity, driving the transition towards a carbon-neutral world. As being a preferred partner of choice for our customers in the marine-, energy- and industrial market, we build on our unique range of capabilities in order to create pioneering solutions to master the business-, technical- and operational challenges of decarbonization.

MAN Energy Solutions | PrimeServ is the integrated, company-wide organization combining the after-sales activities of all MAN Energy Solutions products, ensuring global accessibility of spare parts, service, maintenance and repair of the complete MAN Energy Solutions product portfolio.

Platform

NMC

Certificates

- ISO 9001: 2015
- ISO 45001: 2018
- ISO 14001: 2015



0

Contact Dirk Willems **Business Address** Schiekade 36 3125 KJ Schiedam The Netherlands

Phone +31 010-2724500 E-mail dirk.willems@man-es.com Website man-benelux.com



MARI Technology Holland B.V.

MARI Technology Holland is gespecialiseerd in trillings- en schokisolatie voor de maritieme defensie-industrie. MARI ontwikkelt innovatieve klantspecifieke isolatieoplossingen voor veeleisende en complexe toepassingen. Met een ervaren team van defensiespecialisten en engineers realiseert MARI maatwerkoplossingen die voldoen aan de strenge eisen van maritieme defensietoepassingen.

MARI beschikt daarnaast over een uitgebreid portfolio met schokveren, trillingsdempers en componenten die systemen aan boord beschermen tegen schokken en trillingen, waardoor de operationele betrouwbaarheid van kritische apparatuur gewaarborgd blijft.

Door voortdurende innovatie en nauwe samenwerking met MoD's, system integrators en partners levert MARI hoogwaardige, betrouwbare en duurzame oplossingen, producten en dienstverlening binnen de maritieme defensie-industrie.

Platform

NMC

Contact Kim Bosdijk Business Address

De Wadi 6-8 3343 LK Hendrik-Ido-Ambacht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)78 - 737 0087 E-mail info@maritechnology.nl Website www.maritechnology.nl



MARIN

Those operating in an environment that's as dynamic as the sea itself need access to expert knowledge and independent research. Maritime research institute MARIN is a provider of advanced hydrodynamic and nautical expertise to the international maritime and offshore industry and governments. We do this based on the latest calculation and testing facilities, full-scale measurement and simulators, and by working together with our extensive innovation and research network. All this accumulated expertise helps us to realise our goal: the development of cleaner, safer and smarter ships and maritime constructions. Founded in 1932, MARIN (Maritime Research Institute Netherlands) is based in Wageningen and employs a staff of 370. MARIN, challenging wind and waves.

Platform

NMC / DUKC

Contact Pepijn de Jong **Business Address** Haagsteeg 2

6708 PM Wageningen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)317 493 911 E-mail info@marin.nl Website www.marin.nl

Marshall

F35

Marshall Aerospace Netherlands

Marshall Aerospace Netherlands BV is a division of Marshall Aerospace, Cambridge, United Kingdom.



Marshall Aerospace is the UK's leading independent aerospace contractor with a worldwide reputation for engineering excellence. Decades of experience in aircraft design, manufacture, maintenance, conversion, modification and logistic support are firmly backed up by a dedicated team of over 1,500 highly trained personnel and an exceptional range of facilities housed in 1.2 million square feet of hanger space.

Marshall Aerospace has all the capabilities of an OEM covering all aspects of military, commercial and corporate aircraft support. Operating in these areas, the breath of expertise and experience of Marshall Aerospace allows the company to work on a large variety of aircraft types and projects, whilst also remaining flexible to fulfil the requirements of any customer at any time and location. Marshall Aerospace has a world wide customer base and whilst much of the Company activity centres at its Cambridge facilities, in recent years Marshall continues to expand its operations and locations of support around the world.

Marshall Aerospace Netherlands BV is part of this continued expansion of Marshall, being a Design Office thereby extending the capabilities of the Cambridge Aircraft Design Office and being an approved EASA Design Subcontractor. Marshall Aerospace holds EASA and UK Ministry of Defence Approvals, including EASA Part 21G and Part 21J.



Platform

PVS

Contact Mr. ir. I. Luijk **Business Address** Marinevliegkamp 340 2236 ZZ Valkenburg The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 579 59 10 E-mail info@marshallaerospace.nl Website www.marshalladg.com



Masévon Technology B.V.

Masévon Group is a leading developer and producer of advanced high-tech systems, based in Hardenberg, the Netherlands. The company serves top-tier international markets, managing the entire production process from development to manufacturing.

This is made possible by the unique combination of five complementary companies: Masévon Technology, Masévon Advanced Systems, Haarhuis Advanced Constructions, Tuin Mechanical Parts, and Vernooy Vacuum Engineering.

Masévon Group offers a wide range of services, including system development, system integration, vacuum technology, machining, welding and cleanliness solutions. These services are supported by state-of-the-art facilities, such as high-quality grey -and cleanrooms, advanced machining and welding departments. Our expertise spans various industries, including Semiconductor, thin film coating, Defense, Big science, and medical technology.

At Masévon, we believe in the power of collaboration. Our employees are passionate about technology, creative problem-solving, and hands-on approaches. We foster a culture of continuous learning and discovery, where multidisciplinary teams work together to develop customer solutions.

Our core values of reliability, transparency, and integrity contribute to a dynamic and no-nonsense work environment.

Masévon's mission is to make complex challenges simple and manageable by leveraging technological knowledge and expertise. We aim to be a market leader in system development and integration, with a focus on customer satisfaction and sustainable growth. By combining our strengths and expertise, we seek to support businesses worldwide in achieving their strategic goals.

Platform

PVS, NGP

Contact Tom Broeksema **Business Address** Molensteen 28 7773 NM Hardenberg The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)523 23 85 60 E-mail info@masevon.com Website www.masevon.com



Masterpiece Technologies B.V.

Masterpiece Technologies BV, headquartered in Noordwijk, is a leader in providing specialized engineering and manufacturing solutions across various industries such as aerospace, defense, RF communication, and semiconductor. With decades of experience, we partner with top-tier defense and military companies to deliver high-quality components that meet the industry's most stringent standards. Commitment to Excellence: Our mission is to provide innovative technology, quality solutions, and exceptional service. From initial concept through to mass production, we combine our multidisciplinary expertise to deliver efficient and cost-effective results that keep our clients ahead of the competition.

Expert Capabilities: Masterpiece Technologies specializes in the research, development, and production of high-performance components. Our capabilities include:

- CNC Machined Parts: Expertly crafted for aerospace, aviation, and defense applications.
- RF, Microwave, and Antennas: Advanced RF communication solutions for defense and secure communications.
- Sapphire Optical Components: Custom sapphire optics for high-performance defense and aerospace systems.
- Injection Molding (RIM Technology): Precision molding for complex components.
- 3D Printing (Plastic & Metal): Rapid prototyping and production of complex geometries.
- EDM Wire Cutting: Precision cutting for intricate parts.
- Coating & Surface Treatments: Enhanced durability and performance for all components.

Proven Track Record: Masterpiece Technologies has been supporting the defense industry with precision-engineered components that are integral to mission-critical applications. We understand and comply with all defense-related requirements, ensuring that our products consistently perform at the highest level.

Contact Alon Shuster **Business Address** Johan Huizingalaan 400 1066 JS Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 29 98 62 45 E-mail Alon@masterpiece-tech.com Website www.masterpiece-tech.com



Meilink Borculo B.V.

The Meilink Group specializes in packing and transportation of investment and high value goods throughout the Netherlands and Europe. Packaging of machinery, electronics, production lines, spare parts etc.etc.



Explanation of our core-activities:

- Designing: Custom made packaging of any kind. Often designed by our engineering team.
- Possibility of testing of products and packaging on f.e. shock, drop, vibration, compression, climate or humidity.
- Manufacturing: Wooden, plywood and fibreboard (Tri-Wall) export cases and crates, in all types and sizes and with very short 'Just In Time' delivery if necessary. Also production of re-usable flightcases; production to military specifications
- (Mil-Spec) if needed.
- Packaging: we offer a full contract and export packing service, including container stowing. Packaging can be done in one of our plants or at your site; conditioning against corrosion and all climates and weather influences; Marshalling yard service; all export- and customs documentation;
- Freight forwarding: To complete our scope of services to our customers one of our Cargo Offices can arrange the transportation of packed capital goods regardless of weight and size, by road, sea or air; IATA-Cargo agent. Our comprehensive worldwide network of agents ensures trouble-free door-to-door delivery; also agent for 'sellers-interest' insurance policies.

Certificate codes

ISO 9001-2015 | VCA | Carbon Footprint | ISPM & PEFC certified NCAGE H6314 Platform NGP

Contact Gijs Vastert **Business Address** Kam. Onnesstraat 1 7271 AZ Borculo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)545 253 525 E-mail w.markink@meilink.eu Website www.meilink.eu

Metal Forming Machinery

Metal Morphosis

Metal Morphosis is a Dutch company that builds high-tech metal forming machines for customers worldwide. Metal Morph metal spinning machines can achieve unparalleled accuracy and efficiency for the production of cones and cylindrical parts. Starting from tubes or blanks, from large to small, from steel and aluminum to Inconel and Hastelloy, from thick to thin: Metal Morph machines provide you with extreme high tolerances and superior surface quality. Metal Morph machines are unique in their market for their ability to combine position and force control. Our self-correcting software always ensures an end product of the desired quality. Metal Morph builds machines for customers worldwide in the most diverse industries, such as:

- The Aerospace & Defense industry
- Automotive

- Food ProcessingInfrastructure & Public Space
- Biotech & Life Sciences
 Automotive
 Aut
- Domestic Appliances & Personal Care

As long as conical or cylindrical products of some sort of metal need to be produced, Metal Morph can build the machine to make them!

Characteristics of Metal Morph metal forming machinery:

- High speed: shortest setting, programming and resetting times
- Shortest cycle times (up to 30% shorter compared to conventional machines)
- Shortest changeover times
- Extreme high tolerances, accuracies and smooth surface finishes
- Parallel additional operations possible in one cycle
- For metal spinning, flow forming, necking-in, in-air forming and shear forming
- High reproduction quality (zero to none rejected products in a batch)
- Smart machines: programmed to handle differences in thickness of the materials, so your end product is always of the required quality
- Material becomes stronger during production
- Multi-material (able to combine metal with other materials)
- Netshaping: no loss of material, and therewith a sustainable production method
- Low tooling costs compared to other production techniques
- Easy to program and easy to maintain

Contact Tineke Hofman Business Address Weerbroek 28 6666 MN Heteren The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)488 41 75 75 E-mail info@metal-morph.nl Website www.metal-morph.com



Microflown AVISA B.V.

Microflown AVISA delivers highly advanced products and services to the defence & security markets based upon its unique and proprietary concept of Passive Acoustic Distributed Sensing (PADS).

The main capabilities offered include:

- Counter battery target acquisition
 - target acquisition
 - fire control
 - predicting impacts
- Vehicle (crew) survivability
 - small arms fire
 - board weapons
- Ground based short range air defence
 - helicopters
 - drones

Acoustics is a sensor category that is:

- passive
- all weather
- non line of sight
- complementary and synergetic to vision

The hardware platform is universal, allowing sheer firmware based upgrades. Both ground and vehicle hardware platforms are on offer.

NCAGE

H2D78

Contact Mr. A. Koers, MSc **Business Address** Westervoortsedijk 50 6827 AT Arnhem The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 001 08 80 E-mail avisa@microflown.com Website www.microflown-avisa.com

-



Milispec International B.V.

Since 2001, when Milispec International was founded by John van der Hoeven, it is growing as a supplier of speciality oils, lubricants and portable tests and analysing equipment.

With the heart in the Netherlands, Milispec International is proud to supply NATO approved oils, lubricants and analysing equipment across the European Union. In compliance with our corporate values of Quality, Reliability, Innovation and Partnership, our goal is to offer each of our customers the best possible products and service.

QUALITY

Milispec International is a company dedicated to the delivery of quality goods and services. Our products meet the highest standards customary to military use and other severe operating conditions like aerospace and the off shore industry. In order to maintain and guarantee the quality level of our products we only use ISO-accredited laboratories and production facilities. Our portable sampling and analysing kits for fuel and oil quality testing in the field have proven to be durable and easy to use.

RELIABILITY

Doing business with Milispec International means doing business with a reliable partner. Milispec products are key in the proper operation and maintenance of a wide variety of equipment and systems;

without these consumables they will eventually fail in their performance.

At Milispec International we understand our customers' dependency on our products and we make sure they are at the right location, at the right time and in the right quantities with complementary training and advice if required.

Platform

NGP

Contact John van der Hoeven **Business Address** Huygensstraat 15 2652 XK Berkel en Rodenrijs

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)10 44 00 980 E-mail info@milispec.com Website www.milispec.com



Milrem Robotics

Milrem Robotics is a leading provider of innovative robotics and autonomous systems solutions for unmanned ground Vehicles (UGVs). The autonomous technology solutions extend the capabilities of the war fighter and serve as a force supplier on the ground while keeping troops at a safe distance.

....

The unique modular design and specialized mission payloads offer commanders unrivalled optionality on the battlefield. Milrem's unmanned ground vehicles have been delivered to NATO members throughout Europe and North America. The company also complies with the requirements of the Cyber Essentials Scheme.

Milrem Robotics BV

Was established in 2021 and is a unique Robotics center in the Netherlands where development, training, customer support, system engineering, simulation, operational analysis and concept development and experimentation come together in one unique center where countries acquire their knowledge and systems for their RAS (Robotics and Autonomous Systems) development in all aspects. We provide innovative autonomous systems for challenging environments.

Platform

NGP

Certificates

- ISO 9001:2015
- ISO 14001:2015
- AQAP 2110:2016

The Netherlands

S

Contact Julien den Ouden **Business Address** C-Park Bata, Building 31, Unit 00.1 5684 ZC Best

Phone +31 (0)6-21185958 E-mail julien.ouden@milrem.com Website www.milrem.com



Modulen & Engineering Menzing B.V.

Menzing takes ownership of the full process from design to shipment of serially products. We are a partner for leading European companies who need the advantages of a brand identity, a decreased dependency on the supply chain and a process director from design to delivery; a sustainable product design for circular business models. We aim for solutions with a high functional quality, the optimal use of materials and focus on sustainability in development.

We believe in design for rental/lease; design for long-life; we provide TCO strategies and we strongly believe in your brand identity.

Our design thinking approach is extremely hands-on, characterized by efficient, creative sessions with our clients and prototyping throughout the process. All focused on managing the full process from design to delivery. Step in the Menzing Product Launch at any level. Experience your brand identity machines by Menzing, owned by yourself but designed, developed and delivered by Menzing.

Our process of serially produced machines starts already from 50 machines per year. Take advantage of our over 300 worldwide, multi-continent supply-chain partners. Ask our specialists for a meeting to talk about the opportunities for your company.

We create design, prototyping, and assembly tools; we use our worldwide supply chain partners; we realize serially assembly including factory acceptance tests; all within Menzing; all with Menzing as the process director.

We love to work with ambitious companies, from grow-ups to multinationals. Together we realize industrial products with your brand identity. Driven by innovation and with an eye for sustainability and affordability, we deliver high-quality products.

Platform

PVS, NGP

Contact Quint Veld **Business Address** Handelsstraat 36B 7482 GW Haaksbergen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)53 303 12 00 E-mail info@menzing.nl Website www.menzing-mem.nl



MOúEMA

Mogema B.V.

Mogema is a high-tech expert in machining, welding, assembly and vacuum technology, specializing in fully-qualified (ultra) large and accurate machine frames, vacuum chambers and mechatronic (sub) systems. We serve the semiconductor, medical & analytical, oil & gas and defense industries as well as the scientific community with our unique combination of competences. Founded in 1956 and part of Aalberts since 2001, we are based in 't Harde (the Netherlands).

Mogema covers the product lifecycle from engineering to system integration and testing in order to provide a one-stop shop for large machine frames, functional modules and vacuum chambers. Drawing on our profound manufacturing and cleanroom expertise, we can offer our customers a single-source high-level quality buy.

Mogema has specialized in the manufacturing of large vacuum chambers and ultra large machine frames from a variety of (non) ferrous materials. Products up to 8 m x 4 m x 4 m can be machined with exacting tolerances down to 0,01 mm in a climate-controlled environment. Advanced tools are available for deep-hole drilling over a wide range of depths and diameters. Manual as well as robotized welding procedures according to the highest standards, whereas cleanroom integration safeguards that all products and systems meet the cleanliness requirements.

- system design & engineering
- new product industrialization
- accurate machining
- cleanroom integration
- vacuum technology

Contact Martijn van der Heiden **Business Address** Industrieweg 6 8084 GT 'T Harde The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)525 65 15 33 E-mail info@mogema.nl Website https://aalberts-am.com/ mogema



Munters Netherlands B.V.

Moisture is a main factor is corrosion processes and electronic failures. By lowering the humidity, the corrosion speed can be reduced and in some cases corrosion can even be halted. Electronic equipment will show less electronic failures in a dry environment. Also, a low humidity will prevent fungus, mould and condensation. In the military environment dehumidifiers can be used on active as well as stored equipment. Storage: Maintenance intervals can be lengthened, resulting in considerable savings in main storage costs. The equipment can be deployed immediately, and in some case even be placed back without additional maintenance activity. Active: The MTBF of equipment is lengthened considerably (vehicles, aircraft, ships, radar systems, communication equipment, etc.). The amount of CND's (Could Not Duplicate) or NFF's (No Fault Found) will decrease. Due to the introduction of COTS electronics, humidity control is a very important factor.

Through its worldwide network, Munters has the international experience to supply dehumidification solutions to Armed Forces. Our reference list is very long: Tracked vehicles (Leopard, Abrams, Leclerq, YPS, Bradley, CV90, etc.), armoured wheeled vehicles (Patria, Fuchs, LAV, etc.), shelter and container systems, Patriot, Hawk, ammunition magazines, ships (of all sizes, from small craft to battleships and submarines), aircraft ('Air Force One', P-3C Orion, C-130 Hercules, F-27 Maritime, NATO E-3A AWACS, EP-3E ARIES II, Tornado, F-4, F-16, F-18, F-111, MiG-29, Saab Viggen, Saab Gripen, NH-90, Dauphin, Lynx, EH-101, Space Shuttle (NASA), Satellites (ESA, NASA), RPV and Drone systems, underground facilities, etc.

Munters Netherlands BV is part of the Munters group. The mother company Munters AB is a public company on the Stockholm (NASDAQ) Stock Exchange. Munters headquarters is in Stockholm, Sweden. Munters Business areas are Air Treatment (which includes above defence activities), AgHort, Datacentre Cooling and Mist Elimination. Annual sales is around 700 Million Euro (2017). Munters has subsidiaries in more than 30 countries around the world. Munters Netherlands BV is ISO 9001:2015 and VCA certified.

Contact Mr. P.E. Noteboom **Business Address** Westbaan 140 2841 MC Moordrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)172 433 231 E-mail vochtbeheersing@munters.nl Website www.munters.com/defence



Nanuk EU B.V.

NANUK designs and builds its cases for unforgiving environments. Where better to do that than in Canada?

Only Switzerland and Japan rank higher in terms of reputation for making highquality products globally! NANUK believes that there's no better setting than the cold, harsh conditions of Canada to make cases that protect valuable equipment.

We take the worry out of damaging expensive, mission-critical gear. We know that the gear, tools, devices and equipment professionals use determine success or failure. At NANUK, failure is not an option!

Contact Herman Vaszlovszky **Business Address** Burg. J.G. Legroweg 96 9761 TD Eelde The Netherlands Phone +31 (0) 503 128 694 E-mail info@nanukcase.nl Website www.nanuk.eu



7

National Air Cargo BV

National Air Cargo is an experienced logistics solution provider for government and defence missions worldwide. National has consistently been recognized as an industry leader in Defence Logistics by catering to the needs of military transports. Being a CRAF carrier and by moving sensitive, high-value, and highly classified cargo to the world's most complex locations, National has always worked faithfully to the US DOD.

National delivers a broad spectrum of tailor-made solutions that aids base operations and life support, support contingency and permissive environments for classified and unclassified requirements. While providing complete supply chain management services through a vast global operations network, the global offices are specially trained and equipped to move shipments safely and reliably, nearly anywhere in the world.

As specialists in transporting military vehicle spares, aircraft parts, high value goods, weapon systems, arms and ammunition, other ITAR controlled items, HAZMAT and general cargo, National earned its name as a "bespoke integrator" in the industry. With global expertise, National has operated from remote locations in Africa to the FOBs in complex war zones. Additionally, National serves the governments of crisis-hit countries, areas of political instability and volatile security. The National Airlines branch offers customized cargo charter choices for direct shippers, multinational manufacturers, e-commerce organizations, entertainment groups, and government agencies. With an exclusive cargo fleet of B747-400F National offers reliable and industry specific focused charter solutions. The passenger aircrafts A330-200 & B757-200 offer not only inflight entertainment and digital service offers but personalized, comfortable, and exclusive journeys to worldwide destinations.

Platform NIFARP

Certificates ISO 9001:2015, ISO 14001: 2015, ISO 45001:2018

Contact Mr. P. P. Holswilder **Business Address** Shannonweg 19 1118 LA Schiphol The Netherlands Phone +31 (0) 809 9940 E-mail ams@nationalaircargo.com Website www.gonational.com





Navtrain International BV

Navtrain International is the Dutch naval training and consultancy company, who provides its services to maritime organisations, such as navies, coast guards, shipyards as well as related defence industry. Our services are built on four pillars:

1. Training

We offer our services to any organisation, in need of professional crew readiness training, e.g. when taking newly delivered vessels into service. We also provide this to shipyards as part of their delivery package.

Our training curriculum:

- Crew Readiness Training
- Team training & command team training
- Firefighting & Damage control, Machinery Breakdown drills
- Air Control, Flight Deck Officer, Flight Deck Crew
- Boarding Operations & Force Protection

2. Consultancy

Our consultancy services cover a wide package, e.g. CONOPS-development, naval systems and equipment, maritime operations, fleet management and support in acquisition trajectories. In addition we have expertise in setting up training and simulation facilities.

3. The Maritime Warfare Course (MWC)

Navtrain's Maritime Warfare Course (MWC) offers a range of modules, educating and training naval OPS-room-teams. The curriculum comprises Tactical modules, Operational Planning Modules and an Amphibious module. The courses are given at Navtrain's premises in The Netherlands, where we make use of a state of the art tactical gaming simulator. In addition, there is a train-the-trainer programme and transfer-of-knowhow programme available, to facilitate the MWC locally at



4. Personnel outsourcing

customer's premises.

Navtrain has a wide network and outsources former navy personnel to any organisation that is in need of a specific expertise.

iii

Contact Mr. C.A.H.B. Kuenen **Business Address** Luchthavenweg 6 P 1786 PP Den Helder The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)23 888 78 38 E-mail info@navtrain.com Website www.navtrain.com

NCIM[®] GROEP

NCIM-Groep

NCIM's core business is staff augmentation with IT Specialists for system integration, support, and staffing projects in technological, scientific, and military settings, often in highly secured domains. The highly qualified IT professionals support clients with work on mission-critical projects and programs.

NCIM's professional staff holds academic degrees ranging from BSc and MSc to PhD and has excellent IT skills. Most (>95%) of the 400 IT professionals hold active Security Clearances at NATO/EU Secret or higher levels and work on classified secure and challenging high-technology projects.

NCIM has obtained an outstanding reputation in the Dutch Defence, NATO, Europol and Public Security Domain by making customer satisfaction its top priority. NCIM is characterized by entrepreneurship, innovation and agility.

NCIM is known for its adaptive approach, customer intimacy and personal touch in augmenting client teams. NCIM emphasizes the importance of long-term relationships and invests as much time as necessary to bolster these relationships. The company is known for its reliability and good price-to-quality ratio. NCIM currently holds ISO 9001 and 27001 certificates.

NCIM provides solutions in various Defence and Public Safety areas, ranging from NATO, the Dutch Army, the Dutch Airforce, Europol, Eurojust, OPCW, the Supreme Court of Justice, the Dutch Parliament and the Netherlands Forensic Institute. Apart from the Defence and Public Security domain NCIM has built up a good name and reputation in various private and public organizations like the Dutch Chamber of Commerce, ING Bank, ABN Amro and the Dutch Rail Road Organization.

Contact Lindsay Pieterse **Business Address** Wolga 5 2491 BK Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 350 15 54 E-mail info@ncim.nl Website www.ncim-groep.nl



Nedal Aluminium B.V.

Nedal develops, produces and sells aluminium profiles and lighting columns. We are proud to be the first Aluminium factory in the Netherlands and to have more than 85 years of experience and history. Based in Utrecht, in the Netherlands, we deliver to clients all over the world. Our three divisions are Nedal Extrusion, Nedal Lighting columns and Nedal CityChargerR.

Today, we provide all different sectors from transport, to automotive, public amenity, offshore and even more. We believe that the possibilities of Aluminium extrusion are infinite and that aluminium is a special metal that will help us and our clients to shape a sustainable and resourceful planet. As part of our proactive commitment to the environment, safety and energy management we comply with internationally recognized quality and environmental standards. For example we are a member of the Aluminium Stewardship Initiative.

Nedal stands for quality and reliability, establishing and expanding further manufacturing steps that integrate new and innovative technologies. Our team is a combination of long-lasting employees and young talents. This allows us to serve our clients with persistent knowledge and expertise as well as with innovative ways of thinking. Nedal excels at tailored solutions and is dedicated to offering its clients a unique and perfectly tailored end product.

Contact Menucha van Mourik **Business Address** Groenewoudsedijk 1 3528 BG Utrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30 292 57 11 E-mail info@nedal.com Website www.nedal.com



Nedinsco BV

Nedinsco: A WORLD LEADER IN HIGH PRECISION OPTRONICS

÷ *

Nedinsco BV is a leading Dutch company based in Venlo, specializing in the advanced development and production of opto-mechatronic systems. Renowned for our commitment to excellence, we develop innovative solutions that ensure superior visibility in even the most challenging environments. Our robust research and development capabilities, coupled with world-class manufacturing, assembly and clean room facilities, ensure the highest quality standards across our entire product range.



Nedinsco's high-precision offerings are widely used in the defence sector, seamlessly integrated into world-class land and naval systems. From high-end cameras to day and night vision solutions, sensor platforms, submarine periscopes, boresights and active protection systems, Nedinsco delivers a comprehensive range of products tailored to meet the demanding requirements of military operations. Our expertise spans mechanical, optical, electronic and software domains, positioning us as a trusted provider of military-certified systems that excel in performance and reliability.

((•))

NGP | NMC / DUKC

Certificates

Platform

AQAP 2110 (NATO) | ISO 9001:2015 | AS 9100D



NCAGE

Contact Mrs. R. van de Laar **Business Address** Jan van Riebeeckweg 5 5928 LG Venlo The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)77 355 87 77 E-mail sales@nedinsco.com Website www.nedinsco.com





Nefab Packaging Netherlands

Nefab Packaging Netherlands BV is part of the Nefab Group, a global industrial packaging manufacturer. The group employs over 3000 people of which 200 highly skilled multi-material packaging engineers. Nefab operates from two locations in the Netherlands. One in the middle of the Netherlands in Voorthuizen and the other location in Son. Our ISTA-certified Packaging Engineering Center and Test lab is located in Son, this helps us to develop and test a substantial amount of these multi-material solutions. Nefab Packaging always strives to create functional and cost-effective packaging while minimizing environmental impact and maximizing efficiency.

Nefab Packaging is a global provider of packaging solutions for governments agencies (NATO) and multinationals in the Telecom, Energy, Vehicle, Healthcare Equipment, Military and Aerospace industries.

Nefab Packaging core highlights

- In-house packaging solutions. We develop, test and produce custom-made and standardized packaging. Our engineers develop smart, functional and multimaterial solutions which can thoroughly tested in our certified ISTA testing laboratories prior to production. All our packaging is aimed at providing maximum (product) functionality and strives for last mile optimization.
- ((•))

 $\overline{\mathcal{V}}$

NATO supplier. We are a tier one supplier for some of the largest NATO military forces in the world offering a multitude of (highly customized) defense packaging solutions abiding to the various standards and norms set by: NATO (Stanag), MIL-STD & MIL-SPEC, ISTA/ ASTM, Dangerous Goods, NEN and ISO.

Certificates

ISO 9001-2015 ISO 14001:2015

S

NCAGE H0F81

Contact Mark Rehorst **Business Address** Baron van Nagellstraat 64 3781 AT Voorthuizen The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)342 490 147 E-mail info@nefab nl Website www.nefab.com



Network Innovations B.V.

About Network Innovations

Network Innovations (NI) is a satellite communications integrator, focused on the provision and support of systems which enable our customers to communicate anywhere on the planet. Incorporated in 1989, we have grown consistently and profitably through a team of professionals located at offices around the globe. Our EMEA region is served from our office in Eersel, The Netherlands; we are headquartered in Calgary, Canada.

We specialize in the successful development and delivery of turn-key communications solutions for the land, maritime, government and defense markets. Our flexibility to custom-design solutions and integrate various satellite communications technologies for customer and industry specific needs, is one of our key differentiators.

Design, integration, delivery of hardware and software, billing, portals, logistics and SLA's are what we help our customers with. Our capabilities reach beyond satellite communications, with offerings in LTE and network solutions.

Network Innovations holds a deep dedication to doing what's right for our customers and we have built a network of industry partners so that you get the right solution for your mission. We know, in critical situations, you rely on communications. We offer a 24/7 help desk, because when it really matters, you can trust that we are there for you.

Please visit www.networkinv.com for more information.

Platform NIVP | NGP



0

Contact Ms. I. Broods **Business Address** Meerheide 290 5521 DW Eersel The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)40 295 30 01 E-mail info.eu@networkinv.com Website www.networkinv.com



Nevesbu B.V.

Founded in 1935, Nevesbu is an independent naval architect and platform systems integrator, based in the Netherlands. Nevesbu devises advanced design, engineering and support services to the submarine, naval vessel, floating offshore energy and special ship industries worldwide.

By combining our specialist technical knowledge of shipbuilding, complex maritime constructions and installations with the development and application of the latest technologies, we translate even the most complex issues into feasible and high-quality solutions. Nevesbu fully supports clients from advisory in program definition up to the complete design & engineering of a ship and its systems, on-site building supervision, procurement of marine systems, class approval and support during operation. We do this for newbuild vessels as well as modification and life extension projects.

With our structured and integrated approach - encompassing design, organisation and communication, supported by expert naval architecture and marine engineering - Nevesbu ensures a mature design with an exact balance between requirements, costs, risks and technology.

Platform

NMC / DUKC

Contact Mr. A.J. Jurgens **Business Address** Kelvinring 48 2952 BG Alblasserdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 943 34 00 E-mail info@nevesbu.com Website www.nevesbu.com



Neways Electronics

Neways is a global innovator in mission-critical technology for the safety & security sector as well as the semiconductor, connectivity and smart mobility sectors. We develop and produce high-tech:

- Complex electronics, modules, and assemblies
- Printed Circuit Board Assembly (PCBAs)
- Specialized Cables and Wires
- Microelectronics

With more than 50 years' experience and over 500 engineers in our company, we are the technology innovation partner for the most demanding customers in the industry. We bring together professionals and cutting-edge technology, offering our unique knowledge in complex electronics. We have a strong engineering base that allows us to bring unique solutions across the lifecycle of our customers' products, and our engineers deliver rapid fit-for-production prototypes that reliably scale to volume. Our world class production facilities deliver unique solutions: from microelectronics to advanced and robust cable harnesses, to the highest-grade cleanroom assemblies available in the industry. Additionally, through Neways Circular Solutions, we offer a unique set of solutions for the later stages in a product's lifecycle: from redesigns, to revalidations, to repairs and refurbishments; all geared towards giving systems a robust and capable new lifecycle. Our facilities span the globe, and are located in the Netherlands, Germany, Slovakia, the Czech Republic. At Neways, we are proud to provide high-tech electronics and solutions for leading defense and security companies constantly pushing the boundaries of technology to create a safer world.

Platform NGP Certificates

AQAP 2110 (NATO) AQAP 2120 ISO 13485 (design and manufacture of medical devices) ISO 14001 (Environment management system) ISO 9001-2008

Contact Mr. J. Jansen **Business Address** Science Park Eindhoven 5010 5692 EA Son The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)475 418 204 E-mail info@newayselectronics.com Website www.newayselectronics.com



NLR - Netherlands Aerospace Centre

Royal NLR is a leading international research centre for civil and military aerospace research, technology development, test and evaluation (RDT&E). NLR thereby bridges the gap between research and practical applications, while working for both government and industry in the Netherlands and abroad. NLR stands for practical and innovative solutions, technical expertise and a long-term design vision. This allows NLR's cutting-edge technology to find its way into successful aerospace programs of OEMs like Airbus, Embraer and Pilatus, and (defence) programs such as ESA's IXV re-entry vehicle, the F-35, Apache-helicopters and European programs such as SESAR and Clean Sky 2.

NLR can offer you access to state-of-the-art facilities and our unique experience for RDT&E. We help you with de-risking your product introduction and bridging the valley of death by facilitating RDT&E. We can support you with prototyping, establishing pilot factories, and initial production runs up to sustainment.

Some of our programs and facilities

- Pilot factory for thick walled composites.
- Additive Manufacturing with industry driven workshops Wind tunnels covering a large spectrum from low speed to supersonic
- World leading for advanced wind tunnel models
- Training and simulation facilities and concepts
- Facilities for RDT&E of drones/RPAS, drone operation and counter drones
- Programs for future Air and Space power development
- Programs for rapid development and future factory set ups

Royal NLR has been an ambitious, knowledge-based organization for a hundred years now. Together with our partners, we can help shape the fascinating world of tomorrow.

Platform

NIVP | PVS | NIFARP | NMC

Contact Mr. A. Rook **Business Address** Anthony Fokkerweg 2 1059 CM Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 511 31 13 E-mail arno.rook@nlr.nl Website www.nlr.org

NOKIA

Nokia Solutions and Network Netherlands B.V.

Nokia Netherlands supplies telecommunication solutions for communication service providers, industries, and the public sector. Nokia Netherlands is part of Nokia, a European high-tech company based in Espoo, Finland. With a turnover of 22.2 billion Euros in 2021, Nokia is a market leader, present in more than 130 countries across the world. We have been investing more than 130 billion Euros in research and development, since year 2000, to build technology leadership and transform the industry through innovation. Nokia provides next generation fixed and wireless mission-critical broadband telecommunication networks, that are essential to power the new digital services that will drive forces operational excellence and leadership. Our solutions for public safety and defence markets include:

Mission-critical broadband mobile networks:

- 4G/LTE and 5G private wireless networks.
 - Secure-MVNO solution.
- Deployable 4G/LTE and 5G networks, with partners.

Mission-critical transport and backhaul networks:

- Full packet microwave radio links,
- Optical networks,
- IP/MPLS networks,

- Fibre access networks
- Data center networks.

Software platforms and applications:

- Mission-critical Push-to-Talk/video.
- Scene analytics platform,
- Device Management platform,
- Public Warning System.

Professional services:

- Managed services.
- Nokia and 3rd party maintenance and care services



Sustainability is a key component of Nokia strategy and purpose. We Adhere to the highest standards of integrity and security and are a trusted partners of more than 250 public safety and defence customers across the globe and in the Netherlands.

Platform

NGP | NMC

Contact Mr. D. de Boer **Business Address** Antareslaan 1 2132 JE Hoofddorp The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)23-555 91 11 E-mail dennis.de boer@nokia.com Website www.nokia.com/networks/ industries/defense





 (\underline{A})





NUNC Capital B.V.

Contact Bram Oostvogel **Business Address** Vrije Geer 3

Vrije Geer 3 1066 EG Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 532 34 10 E-mail hello@nunccapital.com Website www.nunccapital.com



OneLogistics B.V.

Established in 2006, OneLogistics was specifically setup to support the F-35/F135 program dealing with European rules, regulations & complexities impacting the F-35 supply chain. Since 2017 OneLogistics operates the regional warehouse and sustainment logistics as an OSD directed source for both the F-35 AirVehicle as the F135 Propulsion. Over time we will support +700 F-35's in the European Region.

Our integrated supply chain solutions are designed full focus on readiness, availability, resilience, scalability, agility, compliance & innovation. OneLogistics supports you with regional (bonded) warehouse & logistics services. delivering innovative supply chain solutions. Warehouse-, transport-, customs-, compliance- & performance management are integrated in our Control Tower solution. As system backbone we use the ILIAS Solutions system widely used in F-35, F-16 and many other weapon systems. We supply fast, reliabke, efficient, safe & secure integrated logistics services based on our Control Tower with (NATO) screened staff

A seamless cooperation with our industry & government partners such as NLMOD/ Air Support Command delivering innovative supply chain solutions from a central and well accessible location in Europe: the Netherlands. We provide supply chain simulations, value chain mapping and detailed studies on how to positively impact metrics and KPI's in a high velocity Performance Based Contracting environment and also in Contested Logistics situations.

Platform

NIFARP

Certificates

AS9120, AEO, EORI, customs bonded warehouse certifications



Contact Rene de Koning **Business Address** Kooiweg 40 4631 SZ Hoogerheide The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)6 213 882 86 E-mail info@onelogistics.eu Website www.onelogistics.eu



OPTICS11 B.V.

OPTICS11 develops and supplies state-of-the-art fiber optic sensing systems for unmatched performance in the most challenging environments.

They are active in the field of underwater acoustics (hydrophones, towed arrays, streamers), NDT research (including acoustic emission) and SHM (Structural Health Monitoring of bridges, tunnels, roads). Currently the company employs about 55 people at their location in Amsterdam. There is also a small R&D center located in Dublin (Ireland). In the view of the promising fiber sensing market and the growth ambition, there are ambitious expansion plans to add 35 additional employees.

Application areas for OPTICS11 technology include besides submarines, Autonomous Underwater Vehicles (AUVs), geographic surveys and sensor systems for monitoring underwater activity. OPTICS11 is collaborating for many years with Defense, as in general the technology is very relevant for them.

Platform

NMC / DUKC



Contact Mr. M.J. Jacobs **Business Address** Hettenheuvelweg 37-39 1101 BM Amsterdam The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)20 809 60 02 E-mail info@optics11.com Website www.optics11.com





PA Consulting Services B.V.

We accelerate new growth ideas from concept, through design and development to commercial success. And we revitalise organisations with the leadership, culture, systems and processes to make transformation a reality.

We believe in the power of ingenuity to build a positive human future.

This is PA's purpose, the lighthouse guiding what we do, how we do it and, most importantly, why we do it. It means we're proud to work with clients who make a positive contribution on ground-breaking and innovative projects that improve people's lives.

For us, ingenuity is a mindset. We're optimists who believe that when you put bright people and brilliant technology together, amazing things happen. It isn't just transformative and fascinating. It means delivering actual results every day, helping find new opportunities for our clients, communities, and the wider world.

It's this mindset that creates the environment for progress. And with this at the heart of who we are and what we do, we believe that a positive human future is perfectly achievable.

Platform

NMC, NIVP

Contact Joost Beukers **Business Address** Papendorpseweg 97 3528 BJ Utrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30-2829600 E-mail Website www.paconsulting.com



PAL Aerospace Europe

PAL Aerospace is not just a participant in the aerospace industry; it is a proven group of companies partnering with organizations addressing today's most pressing security, safety, economic, and environmental threats.

Contact Michel Versteeg **Business Address** Thermiekstraat 158 1117 BG Schiphol The Netherlands

Phone

E-mail eu.info@palaerospace.com **Website** https://palaerospace.com

Q Palantir

Palantir Technologies NL

Palantir was founded in 2003 and builds data-driven operations and decision-making software to empower some of the world's most important institutions. We got our start in intelligence and defense, assisting the United States in counterterrorism investigations and operations, and then applied our frontline deployment learnings to support commercial enterprises. We now serve 50+ industries and offer three principal software platforms: Palantir Gotham, Palantir Foundry, and Palantir Apollo.

For over a decade, Palantir Gotham has surfaced insights for global defense agencies, the intelligence community, disaster relief organizations, and more. Palantir Foundry is transforming the way that organizations operate by becoming a central operating system for their data, for both individual institutions and entire industries. All the while, Palantir Apollo coordinates ongoing delivery of new features, security updates, and platform configurations to help ensure the continuous operation of critical systems – and allowing our customers to run their software in virtually any environment.

As of December 31, 2021, more than 2900 Palantir employees work in offices around the globe, including in New York, Palo Alto, London, Amsterdam and our headquarters in Denver.

Platform

NIVP

S

Contact Mr. M. Koerts **Business Address** Singel 250 1016 AB Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 278 227 59 E-mail legalnotices@palantir.com Website www.palantir.com
Patria

• •

a

((•))

 \otimes

Patria (formerly NEDAERO)

Patria is an international provider of defense, security and aviation life cycle support services, pilot training and technology solutions. Patria provides its aerospace and military customers with equipment availability, continuous performance development as well as selected intelligence, surveillance and management system products and services. Patria's mission is to give its customers confidence in all conditions, and the vision is to be the #1 partner for critical operations on land, sea and air.

Decades of experience serving customers requiring high-quality standards Patria Group's Dutch-based subsidiary Patria Netherlands BV can lean on more than 40 years of experience for its specialized services in the manufacturing, MRO (Maintenance, Repair and Overhaul) and distribution of components and systems for civil and military aircraft and helicopters. Worldwide customers like Airbus, Lockheed Martin and Spherea rely on our high-quality products and services in their supply chain. The manufacturing of new parts (Fuel Management Systems, Remote Frequency Indicators, Flight Line Testers) takes place in fully equipped workshops with high-tech production- and test-equipment. Patria Netherlands BV is the only Dutch aerospace company holding a triple AS-certification in the Netherlands. All components are being delivered in accordance with the highest standards and expectations within the Aerospace Industry.

Innovative and state-of-the-art masterpiece is the FOG (Fiber Optic Gyro) Program. The FOG family consists out of FOG70 and FOG80, all sensors suitable for flight stabilization and attitude control of aircraft, helicopters, drones, missiles, ships and other applications.

Patria offers broad expertise to military governmental organizations, as well as to industrial actors in the security critical sector. F-35, F-16, NH90, Super Puma/ Cougar are familiar platforms on which Patria has years of experience and expertise. In the Netherlands the Dutch Defense organization is the main military reference customer since many decades.

Platform NGP | NIVP | PVS



Contact Valle Teho **Business Address** Aalsbergen 2 6942 SE Didam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)316 592 100 E-mail info.nl@patriagroup.com Website www.patriagroup.com

PHOTONIS

PHOTONIS Netherlands B.V.

Photonis is a global manufacturer of electro-optic components used in the detection and amplification of ions, electrons and photons. The company is focused on mission critical components aimed at high demanding customers. Photonis Netherlands is part of the EXOSENS group.

Market orientation

Photonis innovates and engineers quality components for integration into a variety of applications such as night vision optics, digital cameras, mass spectrometry, physics research, space exploration and many others. The wide range of Photonis products and applications are used in several markets:

- Analytical Instrumentation
- Defence
- Medical
- Nuclear Instrumentation
- Security and Surveillance
- Space and Physics

(Digital) night vision

Photonis is one of the world leaders in the design and manufacturing of both state- of-the-art night vision image intensifier tubes and night vision camera cores for military and commercial applications. Photonis products are used in all NATO countries and are largely deployed worldwide. Its image intensifier tubes and night vision camera cores are integrated into equipment of the world's leading suppliers of optical systems. Photonis provides the tools that enable detection of threats across a variety of challenging conditions and increase safe operations.

Contact Mr. W. Koopmans Business Address Dwazziewegen 2 9301 ZR Roden

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)50 502 32 34 / +31 (0)6 218 084 42 E-mail nightvision@exosens.com Website www.exosens.com



Photonfirst Technologies B.V.

PhotonFirst is a deep-tech venture and provider of photonics-based sensing solutions for Aerospace and Defense applications. Our technology leverages lightweight optical fibers that integrate into high value assets, functioning as highly precise and durable sensors. Our solutions help customers to enhance asset uptime, reduce maintenance costs, and extend operational lifetime.

Our sensing products are applied in:

- Structural health monitoring
- Load monitoring
- Impact detection
- Overheat detection
- Battery monitoring

Photon First's photonics-based solutions are designed for extreme environments, offering high resilience, low weight, and a compact form factor. They can be deployed on various Aerospace and Defense platforms, including:

- Helicopters
- Military drones
- Fixed-wing aircraft
- Space launchers
- Unmanned surface vessels (USVs)
- Frigates
- Submarines

Our solutions comply with the requirements of military standards, ensuring reliability in the most demanding conditions.

Certificates

ISO9001 | DO-160 | MIL-STD-810 | MIL-STD-461

Contact Jan-Jurien de Rijck **Business Address** Pyrietstraat 2A 1812 SC Alkmaar The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 007 67 00 E-mail team@photonfirst.com Website www.photonfirst.com



Policy Research Corporation BV

Introduction Policy Research

Policy Research Corporation is an independent management consultant, specialized in complex strategic, organizational and policy issues; not only in studying these issues, but also in solving and implementing them. Policy Research mainly operates on the cutting edge of public and private. Analyses rely increasingly on solid supported research, so that they are transparent and verifiable, and the discussion can be conducted based on facts. In combination with tracking an open and clear process approach, our research projects are influential: acknowledged analyses and many proposals are implemented.

Clients of Policy Research are CEO's, board of directors and management of ministries, semi-public organisations and businesses. Through the various projects in the field of Defence, Security and Cyber security for the Dutch government and private clients Policy Research has acquired deep and extensive knowledge and ideas about relevant developments and issues concerning cyber security, partnerships between businesses and the military (e.g. efficient maintenance of (weapon)systems), and other strategic and organisational issues.

Policy Research works according to the highest quality standards and has a quality system certified by Lloyd's Register Quality Insurance (ISO 9001:2008). Policy Research strives for quality in terms of both content and form of its reports and presentations, as in the execution of projects and the treatment of clients.

Contact Mr. prof. dr. C. Peeters **Business Address** Boompjes 40 3011 XB Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 436 03 64 E-mail info@policyresearch.nl Website www.policyresearch.nl

HYTECH-POMMEC

Hytech-Pommec

Hytech-Pommec is a leading European manufacturer and global supplier of hyperbaric solutions.

Hytech-Pommec designs and manufactures special hyperbaric equipment for governmental organizations, including customs, army engineering corps, navy, special forces and coastguards. Governmental organizations have specific requirements, such as lightweight, transportable and low magnetic profiles.

Some of the versatile systems we manufacture include:

- containerized decompression chambers
- hyperbaric dive simulator systems
- dive bell and handling systems
- hyperbaric submarine rescue facilities
- escape training facilities
- hyperbaric hospital facilities
- surface supplied dive control systems
- low magnetic solutions
- fly away diving systems for control panels and decompression chamber

Products

- deck decompression chambers
- launch and recovery systems (LARS)
- transportable decompression chamber (DART and ATEL)
- mobile dive control systems
- dive umbilicals
- equipment and tools
- underwater air lift bags
- personal diving gear

Contact Mr. K. Voogd Business Address

Ramgatseweg 27 4941 VN Raamsdonksveer The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 7924300 E-mail hytech@hytech-pommec.com Website www.hytech-pommec.com



PON

È.	
×	
é	

Pon is a company operating globally and in many markets. We are the number one car importer in the Netherlands, with a strong position in the States.

We find ourselves in the top 5 of bicycle manufacturers and are well established in the world of marine solutions, excavation, energy supply, flow control (valves and circuit breakers) and industry services. Pon is the car importer of Volkswagen, VW Bedrijfswagens, Seat, Skoda, Audi, Cupra, Porsche, Lamborghini, Bugatti, Bentley and importer of Caterpillar and MAN motors both land based and naval. With several Pon owned dealers as well as contracted dealers Pon is able to maintain and manage all kind of multi brand fleets.

We are one of the leaders in mobility in the Netherlands. Four million Dutch cyclists use a Pon bicycle daily. Two million people drive a car imported by us. 130,000 people use our mobility service cards every day. More than 100,000 people use a Swapfiets, and on average 100,000 Dutch travelers use our smart mobility solutions.

We move millions of people, every day. As a mobility expert and market leader, Pon is a great sparring partner for customers and partners. Together we work on the development of sustainable and carbon neutral solutions for the transport of people and goods. From electric bicycles to electric excavators. From connected-carsolutions to mobility service cards and green shipping.

As a family business, we invest continuously in new, sustainable mobility solutions and technical innovations. Pon uses an approach that goes back to their early beginnings: no-nonsense, well-thought-out, pragmatic – with the objective to put ideas into practice as fast as possible.

We move you to a better world.

Platform

NGP | NMC



Contact Franka van Santen **Business Address** Zuiderinslag 2 3833 BP Leusden The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 606 01 00 E-mail Info@pon.com / marjolein.verheul@pon.com Website www.pon.com



PricewaterhouseCoopers Advisory N.V.

PwC is an international multicompetence professional services firm. Our services are grouped into three major areas, Advisory, Assurance and Tax & Legal. PwC offers benefits of our experience gained from working with a wide range of clients, a global network of industry-dedicated professionals. The breadth and depth of our network is highlighted in our deep and enduring connection with executives in the public sector, commercial and not for profit sector. Our constant dialogue with leaders in the Defence and Security ECO-system is a pillar of our Defence practice. For a long period, PwC is a trusted business advisor for Defence and other partners within the Defence Ecosystem. Together with Strategy& PwC offers services from Strategy through execution. The PwC Global Government Defence Network has established the Global Defence Advisory Board, who enable us to bring the insights of these leaders to our clients. Solving important problems and building trust in society is the purpose of PwC.

Contact Daniel de Jager **Business Address** Thomas R. Malthusstraat 5 1066 JR Amsterdam The Netherlands

0

Phone +31 (0)88 792 00 20 E-mail info@pwc.nl Website www.pwc.nl



Prodrive Technologies Services B.V.

Prodrive Technologies is a renowned high-tech company based in the Eindhoven region.

For over 30 years, we have been designing, testing and manufacturing advanced electronic, mechanical and software systems.

We serve a wide range of markets and collaborate closely with our partners to deliver customized solutions that make an impact.

Driven by societal challenges such as digitization, advanced and affordable health care and the energy transition, we leverage technology to build a better future.

From concept to final production, we remain committed to our mission: creating meaningful technologies that make the world work.

Contact Gilles Faassen **Business Address** Science Park Eindhoven 5501 5692 EM Son The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 267 62 00 E-mail contact@prodrive-technologies.com Website www.prodrive-technologies.com



TSC Technology Solutions B.V.

TSC Technology Solutions B.V. is an international renowned organization with offices in The Netherlands and the UK. TSC Technology Solutions specializes in the design, installation and servicing of Advanced Audio Visual Display solutions for a wide variety of applications including Command & Control and Simulation. TSC Technology Solutions specializes in particular in 3D Stereoscopic /Virtual Reality display solutions with over 14 years of experience for several market sectors.

 \bigcirc

Furthermore, TSC Technology Solutions offers a range of products to provide the ability for network centric warfare simulation by streaming/recording/playback capabilities of high resolution computer graphics, video and DIS/HLA signals across a standard LAN/WAN network fully synchronized.



TSC Technology Solutions has delivered various complex simulation projects for several different applications including Ship Bridge Simulation with fields of view ranging from 180-360 degrees. Other projects include an F-16 Flight Simulator, Dome Simulation and various Driving Simulators for the automotive industry.

((•))

Contact Mr. B. Roelfsema **Business Address** Adam Smithweg 4C 1689 ZW Zwaag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)299 666 900 E-mail info@prosystems.nl Website www.prosystems.nl







Providence Europe B.V.

Providence provides government, defence, and law enforcement customers with bespoke capability development initiatives, equipment procurement solutions, and best in class operational training.



Since 2009 we have offered best of breed surveillance equipment and built a business around optimising, adapting, and integrating commercially available tech into solutions for complex operational challenges. Through close consultation with customers, our products and solutions are tailored to deliver decisive effect in the field, on target, or on operations.



Specialist training in physical and technical surveillance, covert action, and low signature ops is another key value proposition offered since the beginnings of Providence. Our people, methods, and enablers are each carefully selected for their ability to add maximum value to client operations. We pride ourselves on understanding our customers' work, the nuance of how and where they operate, and how tech, equipment, specialist support, and training combine to develop and maintain a winning edge.

Platform

NIDV Informatie Voorziening Platform - NIVP

Certificates

- ISO 9001
- Cyber Essentials +







0

Contact Owan Tuininga **Business Address** Fort Henricusweg 2 4655 TH De Heen The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0) 6 45072265 E-mail eusales@providenceitf.com Website www.providenceitf.com



progares

ProQares B.V.

ProQares: your partner in protection

When protective equipment is required, you want only the best. ProQares helps to ensure that users can rely on their CBRN protective products under critical work conditions.

Ô

In our laboratory in The Netherlands we provide comprehensive global testing services for Personal Protective Equipment such as respiratory protective devices, chemical protective clothing, gloves and boots as well as COLPRO units. ProQares delivers more than just a standard test report. Our specialists are also able to guide you through the test results and support you in its interpretation. Whether to achieve compliance with industrial or military standards, to pass acceptance tests in the procurement of new equipment or to give your organisation confidence in the quality of equipment in stock: we are your helping hand.

Our company is built upon years of experience and specialized knowledge. With state-of-the-art equipment and access to chemical warfare agents (CWAs) and a wide range of industrial chemicals ProQares is a leading expert in material swatch testing, system testing and on-site testing. We can even develop tailor-made tests according to your specifications and requirements. And together with the responsible quality and safety expert, ProQares can set up a dedicated quality program for the future as well.

As a result, companies and governments worldwide rely on our high standard of knowledge and high quality data. our flexible, independent and fast data delivery has resulted in exceptional trust from manufacturers and end-users.



Contact Mark de Jong **Business Address** Lange Kleiweg 137 2288 GJ Rijswijk The Netherlands Phone +31 088 776 69 00 E-mail info@proqares.com Website www.proqares.com



Quinteq Energy B.V.

QuinteQ Energy B.V. is a Dutch cleantech startup that markets the most advanced energy storage flywheel in the world. QuinteQ is a Dutch company, but the basis for this technology is rooted in the USA. The technology has been developed by the Boeing Company and QuinteQ has acquired the worldwide exclusive license through an industrial participation contract. QuinteQ launched itself in the Dutch market in 2019 and since then the company has been work hard with product development, financing and market development of all kinds of military and civilian applications of the flywheel.

One of QuinteQ's key activities is a Defense Technology Program contract with the Dutch Ministry of Defense. The scope involves the test & demonstration of QuinteQ's flywheel energy storage systems to stabilize and optimize energy systems in land based operations.

In line with the Defense Energy and Environmental Strategy (DEOS), it is expected that in the next 10 to 20 years the energy generated in forward operating camps will largely consist of solar energy and possibly wind energy. The volatility of these generation methods means that the microgrid needs a stabilizing element which can absorb such fluctuations, shave generation and load peaks and can improve and guarantee the necessary power quality.

Together with the Energy Transition and Concept Development and Experimentation Teams, QuinteQ has developed a business case which shows a potential saving of minimal 40% in diesel consumption. This has led to the pilot engagement in which QuinteQ is offered an opportunity to test & demonstrate the performance of its flywheel energy storage systems at the Fieldlab Smartbase in Ede.

With the Dutch Ministry of Defense as the launching customer and several Dutch and European follow-up programs under contract, QuinteQ is set for scaling up in both defense and civil applications.

Platform

NGP

 $\overline{\mathcal{Y}}$

Contact Paul Vosbeek Business Address Griftdijk 77 6663 BB Lent The Netherlands Phone +31 06 86840020 E-mail info@quinteqenergy.com Website www.quinteqenergy.com



REASeuro

REASeuro offers solutions for all issues where explosives and UXO are part of the challenge. REASeuro has been supporting (inter-)national governments and private businesses with clear propositions for more than 27 years with all possible issues involving explosives.

Education

In the field of explosives, REASeuro offers the most complete range of education and training in The Netherlands, both in the field of conventional and improvised explosives, onshore and offshore. We provide our training in classroom settings (both physical as streaming) but also online (via desktop or app), which enables the student to follow the course in the convenience of the student's own setting and time.

Advice

A Historical Research informs about the possibility of finding Explosive Remnants of War (ERW) within any project area. Our academically-schooled historians identify and review all acts of war that may have resulted in explosives being left behind in the project area. Besides that we produce Project Risk analyses in being able to mitigate all risks related to UXO.

Operations

For onshore, inshore, near-shore and offshore operations, REASeuro is the perfect partner for UXO clearance and disposal. From project plan to detection, clearance, disposal and release of the project location; REASeuro takes care of it.

CTER

Improvised Explosives (IEDs) education focusses on theoretical and practical preparation for the safe, effective and efficient handling of activities in case of bomb letters, bomb threats or actual discoveries of an explosive. In addition to education, we offer operational support through, among other things, preventive and targeted searches, the use of explosives detection dogs, support in case of calamities, intelligence, review of security plans and the like.

Our motto is: Your safety, our concern.

Contact Ad van Riel **Business Address** Vijfhuizenbaan 1 b 5133 NH Riel The Netherlands

Phone +31 013 518 6076 E-mail info@RFASeuro com Website www.reaseuro.nl

RE-liON

*

RE-liON

RE-liON is building the immersive (AR/VR) platform that empowers teams of first responders and warfighters to train, plan and rehearse cost efficiently in unlimited realistic scenarios.

RE-liON is a privately owned development and manufacturing company operating globally and incorporated in 1999 with its roots at the University of Twente, The Netherlands.



H2ND0

Platform

NGP



Contact Mr. ir. C. Haarmeijer **Business Address** Vliegveldstraat 168 7524 PK Enschede The Netherlands Phone +31 085 743 0290 E-mail hello@re-lion.com Website www.re-lion.com



Refitech B.V.

Refitech develops and manufactures fibre-reinforced composite products. The fact that we are ISO 9001 certified since 1996 should be seen as an extra guarantee for the quality of our development and manufacturing process.

The best known and most commonly used prepregs are:

- Carbon prepreg
- Aramid prepreg
- Glass prepreg

Our production methods are:

- Autoclave
- Vacuum forming
- Blow-moulding
- Hand laminating
- Cold and hot pressing
- Injection (RTM)

We control the entire process from design to manufacture and are active in the following areas:

The medical industry, aerospace industry, Sports sector, Engineering works and Defence.

 \bigotimes

Platform

PVS



Contact Mr. Ing. B. Nijpels **Business Address** Sluisweg 30 5145 PE Waalwijk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)416 33 05 89 E-mail info@refitech.nl Website www.refitech.nl



RH Marine Netherlands B.V.

RH Marine is an independent system integrator and innovator of electrical and automation systems in the maritime industry, and delivers tailored solutions for complex Defence, Safety & Security ships. Our in-house capabilities include: Project management, consultancy, system design, engineering, commissioning, installation, site management, training and service support.

Not just the Royal Netherlands Navy and Dutch shipyards belong to the military customers but also other navies including: Belgium, Germany, Great Britain, Greece, Indonesia, Morocco, Oman, Poland, Singapore, Thailand, Turkey and South Korea sail with RH Marine systems.

RH Marine supports and advises the customer from the design phase through the entire life cycle of the ship. This end to end approach allows for optimal configuration of the operational goals, and minimization of the life cycle costs. The team ensures safe, sustainable, comfortable and cost efficient continuity of operations for RH Marine's customers by integrating smart and cost effective solutions since 1860. RH Marine is certified by Lloyds Register Quality Assurance and complies with ISO 9001, OHSAS 18001 and ISO14001.

Platform

NMC / DUKC

Certificates

ISO 14001 ISO 9001-2008

> **Contact** Mr. D. van Schagen **Business Address** Jan Evertsenweg 2 3115 JA Schiedam The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)10 487 19 11 E-mail info@rhmarine.com Website www.rhmarine.com



∖ ⊁

i ≜ ô

Rheinmetall Defence Nederland

Rheinmetall AG is the listed management holding of the Rheinmetall Group, based in Düsseldorf, Germany. Rheinmetall's structure encompasses five divisions, all of which will be directly run by the executive board of Rheinmetall AG.

- Vehicle Systems
- Weapon and Ammunition
- Electronic Solutions
- Sensors and Actuators
- Materials and Trade



Rheinmetall Defence Nederland B.V. (RD-NL) in Ede is part of the Vehicle Systems division and is a 100% subsidiary of Rheinmetall Land Systems GmbH. RD-NL is the Dutch partner of the Boxer consortium in which the armoured wheeled vehicle Boxer was developed and built together with the German industry. The Dutch Boxer vehicles were developed and built in Ede, currently Boxer vehicles are being assembled for other countries and Ede supports the development of Boxer for other countries. In addition to new production and development of Boxer, maintenance and further development of Boxer and other military vehicles are carried out.

((•))

Rheinmetall Group develops, assembles and supplies products to defence and Police and automotive customers.

Certificate codes

ADBB 2006 (general Security Requirements for Defence Contract by Dutch Mod) ISO

9001-2008 AQAP 2110 NCAGE H1G79 Platform NGP



0

Contact Anja Franz **Business Address** Radonstraat 30 6718 WS Ede The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 130 25 00 E-mail stefan.schaafsma@rheinmetall.com Website www.rheinmetall.com / www.rheinmetall.nl

Ridder flex[®]

 $\overline{\mathcal{G}}$

Ridderflex & Plastics B.V.

Ridderflex & Plastics specializes in manufacturing industrial rubber, plastic and polyurethane components. Throughout the years we have established a strong presence in the Petrochemical, Marine, Offshore Wind, Heavy Civils, and Transportation sectors.

Our products are used in all areas of industry where high performance is essential for demanding applications making us a reliable partner in the Defense and Security sector.

We co-engineer, develop, produce, measure and test all our essential components in-house, in the Netherlands. Completely custom-made and according to industry standards to provide – among others:

- Custom made plastic parts (o.a PE,POM,PA6,PTFE,PEEK)
- Custom made rubber parts (o.a NBR,SBR,CR,EPDM,FKM)
- Custom made polyurethane parts
- Seals and gaskets
- Vulcanization of steel parts
- Extrusion items such as pipe/tubing, fenders, thermoplastic coatings, weatherstripping, plastic films and sheeting.
- Spraying of high-quality polyurethane coatings

We operate an ISO 9001:2015 certified facility in Ridderkerk, and are an experienced partner to various classification-, certification- and advisory agencies. We would like to welcome all NIVD members to reach out to us in case you have any questions or require any advice.

S

Platform NMC L NGP

Certificates

ISO9001:2015



0

Contact Wesley Jacobs **Business Address** Touwslagerstraat 5 2984 AW Ridderkerk The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)180 – 46 34 71 E-mail w.jacobs@ridderflex.nl Website www.ridderflex.nl



RI A

RINA Consulting B.V.

With 160 years of experience across a wide range of industries including Energy & Mobility, Marine, Certification, Real Estate & Infrastructure and Industry, RINA is a multinational company that helps clients build strong, successful businesses. Through a global network of 4,000 talented professionals operating out of 200 offices in 70 countries, we support market operators across the entire lifecycle of their projects, whilst assisting them in renewing their products, technologies and services. Entrusting a project to us means being sure that everything will be taken care of, and our mindset allows us to apply a simple approach to complex situations. We work with organisations for whom safety, reliability and security are critical and where digital technologies underpin innovation and competitiveness, striking a balance between cost effectiveness and sustainability goals without compromising operational outcomes. With over 250 core consultants in Space & Defence alone, we provide a comprehensive range of services to enable defence capability, optimise operations, ensure compliance and stimulate R&D, including:

- - ICT & software engineering
 System engineering
 Security and cyber security
 - Safety analysis
 - EMC engineering & testing
 - Flight dynamics

- Test equipment design & development
- Hardware development
- Integrated Logistics Support & Manuals
- Training & learning

and our customers value the strength and depth of our expertise, drilling deep into human factors, Process advisory, Management system consulting, Product legislative compliance, and Supplier qualification & management.

S

With a history of working with government defence ministries, space agencies and prime contractors, our capabilities support programmes across all domains and throughout the entire lifecycle. Our data scientists, analysts and digital experts work alongside our traditional engineering and consultancy capabilities to ensure that we offer the best possible advice and solutions, and our ability to react quickly to changing requirements and be flexible and agile in our approach enables us to provide sustainable and value-added solutions to our customers.

Contact Marco Marini **Business Address** Blaak 508 3011 TA Rotterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 638160314 E-mail Roberta.romano@rina.org Website www.rina.org



Robin Radar Systems B.V.

Robin's revolutionary drone and avian radars provide a unique 360° and 3D view of airspace. Accurate detection, tracking and classification technologies deliver actionable information for increased safety and precise mitigation.

Our drone radars are mission-proven worldwide and integrate into full systems for fast, accurate updates in an equally rapid and unpredictable world. They protect infrastructure, events and VIPS from rogue drones, and are permanently deployed at military and civil airports including London Heathrow.

Our avian radars are deployed at airports around Europe, including Amsterdam Schiphol, Frankfurt, Berlin and Copenhagen. The Royal Netherlands Air Force (RNLAF) deploys our bird radars at scale, protecting all national airbases and bombing ranges in the Netherlands.

Robin has a colourful technical heritage which began in aviation in 1980. In 2010, Robin CEO, Siete Hamminga, spun out the technology from TNO to make it commercially available.

((•))

Today, Robin is one of the fastest-growing technology companies in the Netherlands. Listed in the top three most innovative Dutch companies, Robin has been named as an official Great Place To Work consecutively since 2021.

Despite growing at pace, with 300+ systems deployed worldwide, our culture of innovation remains central to everything we do. With 29 patents and counting, we work closely with clients and partners to continue lifting our technology to new heights

NCAGE

H2GS9

Contact Mr. ir. S. Hamminga Business Address Laan van Waalhaven 355 2497 GM Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)8 8700 8700 E-mail info@robinradar.com Website www.robinradar.com



فند المجر

-

́∩ ô

٦

Rohde & Schwarz Benelux B.V.

Rohde & Schwarz, a global technology group, aims for a safer and more connected world through its Test & Measurement, Technology Systems, and Networks & Cybersecurity Divisions. With a history of innovation, the company, founded by Dr. Lothar Rohde and Dr. Hermann Schwarz, now focuses on advanced technologies like AI, 6G, cloud and quantum technologies. As a privately-owned, independent company, Rohde & Schwarz ensures long-term stability and high added value what is making it a reliable partner. Rohde & Schwarz Benelux B.V. (RSBNL), a subsidiary of Rohde & Schwarz GmbH, operates in the Benelux area with over 40 employees and was established in 1979. In 1988 RSBNL became a competence centre for Naval Communication Systems and as a provider of comprehensive solutions, with international recognition for proficiency in diverse sectors. The evolution of Rohde & Schwarz Benelux (RSBNL) from a sales office to a centre of excellence is demonstrated by its significant projects with various prominent organizations, including: The Ministry of Defense in both the Netherlands and Belgium, KPN, Air Traffic Control entities in the Benelux region, Telecom authorities within the Netherlands and Belgium, EMC test facilities, RTBF and several other notable organizations.

More specific for military applications:

- HF/VHF/UHF-transceivers, including ECCM, (Have Quick, SATURN), land mobile, airborne and naval application.
- Tactical radio-communications.
- Message Handling Systems.
- Radio direction finders for HF/VHF/ UHF.
- Antenna-systems.

- Radio monitoring.
- IT-security products.
- Cellular Networks.
- Integrated Internal & External ship communication systems.
- HF/VHF/UHF radio and satellite communication system, integrated in shelters/containers.
- Precision time and frequency systems.

Platform NGP | NIVP | NMC | DUKC | PVS Certificates ISO9001, ISO27001 NCAGE H7598

Contact Mr. S.W. Meijers Business Address Ptolemaeuslaan 900 3528 BV Utrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30 600 1752 E-mail Info.bnl@rohde-schwarz.com Website www.rohde-schwarz.com

ROLL GROUP

RollDock B.V.

Roll Group offers a total solution on transportation, lifting and installation of heavy cargo. Operating under one name, the forces of the companies RollDock, BigRoll and Roll-Lift are strengthened. RollDock owns five and operates six dock-type vessels, which all have the option of three loading modes - Roll-On/Roll-Off, Float-In/Float-Out and Lift-On/Lift-Off. The semi-submersible aspect of the RollDock vessels enables other ships and floating equipment to sail into the dock of the RollDock vessel. The high dock walls and the possibility to provide incoming ships with cooling water and power make the RollDock vessels even more suitable for the transport of naval ships.

Transport of naval ships

Naval ships must be transported accurately and often with the necessary discretion. Roll Group have been the partner of choice for navy's and naval ship builders to provide the logistical solutions for the worldwide transportation of valuable equipment, such as submarines, corvettes and fast missile craft. Roll Group gained a lot of experience and knowledge over a large number of projects, working according to strict country rules. Each project is meticulously planned and handled with the utmost precision and care. Our engineers are able to design custom made frames and saddles, which perfectly fit to the shape of the hulls.

Besides this niche industry, Roll Group's asset base ensures the ability to serve a wide range of markets and industries, such as: Oil & Gas, Petrochemical, Renewable Energy, Power, Civil Construction, Dredging, Offshore and Yachting.

On land, at sea

Roll Group's philosophy is that our land/sea combination enables us to offer 'Factory to Foundation' solutions - to bring heavy cargo from the place of manufacturing to its final destination for installation. Besides the RollDock vessels, Roll Group owns three ice-classed BigRoll Module Carriers. Two Module Carriers are ready to be equipped with DP2, the third vessel already has DP2 installed. On the land side Roll- Lift operates a large number of modern heavy lift cranes, Self-Propelled Modular Trailers (SPMT's), Conventional Trailers, Gantries and Jacking & Skidding equipment.

Contact Dennis van der Velde Business Address

Fascinatio Boulevard 1242 2909 VA Capelle aan den IJssel The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 270 14 50 E-mail chartering@roll-group.com Website www.roll-group.com



RSM Netherlands Business Consulting Services B.V.

÷.

RSM chairs the Trade Compliance Platform of the NIDV and actively supports the design of a defense treaty between The Netherlands and The United States in cooperation with Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Ministry of Defense and Ministry of Economic Affairs.

RSM International is present in more than 120 countries providing assurance, tax and consultancy services, including:

- EU and US export controls, sanctions and embargo's;
- Privacy, cyber-, and physical security including Cyber Maturity Model Certification (CMMC);
- VAT and customs;
- Due diligence, including third party screenings and trainings;
- US government contracting including FAR/DFAR;
- Immediate incident response and special (look-back) investigations;
- Compliance- and security audits, reviews and assessments.

RSM helps to manage international trade compliance, security, privacy and ethical practices in meeting expectations, industry standards, and to comply with laws & regulations.

S

Design, implementation and periodic evaluation and adjustment of trade compliance and security commitments and measures are increasingly recognized as an integral part of companies' efforts to mitigate compliance, security and reputational risks and to gain the trust of key stakeholders. Our less-is-more philosophy is designed to build company specific solutions that meet legal and regulatory requirements but avoid extensive procedures and lengthy internal processes and handbooks.

Contact Mr. drs. H.M. Annink RA **Business Address** Mercuriusplein 9 2132 HA Hoofddorp The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 653 36 66 E-mail Hannink@rsmnl.nl Website www.rsm.global/ netherlands/en



¥,

Saab Nederland B.V.



Saab Nederland is a Dutch subsidiary (approximately 150 staff) of the Swedish Defense & Security company Saab AB, aiming at supporting the Dutch society with its solutions and expertise. We consider ourselves 'multi-domestic', which means that we cooperate with Dutch industry in most projects and are active member of the sector, chairing NIDV's Policy Platform on Sustainability and NIDV's Working Group on Operational Military Healthcare.

Markets

Our product areas for The Netherlands are:

- Advanced Weapon Systems, such as RBS15 (anti-ship), Trackfire (Remote Weapon System), NLAW (anti-tank) and Carl Gustav (multi-role)
- Aeronautics, for example pilot training, advanced aerostructures and deployable maintenance facilities
- C4I, including 9Land, 9Air, SAFE and TactiCall
- Underwater Systems, for example submarines, Seawasp and Sabertooth
- Surface vessels, including CB90 (combat boat) and composite super structures
- Sensors in multiple domains such as airborne and surface
- Signature Management, including Mobile Camouflage Systems, Personnel camouflage and 2D/3D nets
- Ground Based Air and Missile Defense systems, such as C-UAS and RBS70 NG
- Deployable Healthcare services and medical solutions, Role 1 to 4 (land and naval)
- CBRN systems, including scalable sensor boxes, system integration and control systems
- Cyber Security and Electronic Warfare systems
- Air and Maritime Traffic Management systems, including Remote Tower, Advanced Surface Movement & Control, and Vessel Traffic Management

Saab firmly believes that it is a human right to feel safe. That is our vision and we develop products and services to protect people in a rapidly changing world. We are also active in making defense forces around the world more sustainable.

Contact Marleen Rohmensen **Business Address** Laan van Malkenschoten 40 D 7333 NP Apeldoorn The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)55 543 25 00 E-mail info.apeldoorn@saabgroup.comv Website www.saab.com



Safety Masters BV

Safety Masters is manufacturer and supplier of Personal Protection clothing focussing on Military, Firefighting, Police and the Oil and gas industry. Our products are made of high-performance fabrics. Safety Masters strength lies within the potential to create and produce any customized design and any order size desired for our customers . We are a total safety supplier and are capable of delivering the complete equipment to ensure the users safety. BSST is an independent owner operated company. We have been developing and producing body armor solutions for the last 20 years, with an emphasis on personalized solutions for protection against ballistic, stab and blow threats. Together with our partner companies, we are able to offer our customers individual concepts and premium solutions. Common sense is the basis of our decision making: our flexibility and unbureaucratic structure allow us to respond to the requirements of our customers. Our reputation as an honest and reliable partner, our business management mindset, focusing on long term planning, sustainability and economic stability are the result. Since the foundation of the company in 2003, Safety Masters has established a steady growth and a good reputation as a garment maker in the Personal Protection market due to our in-house knowledge, ambition and flexibility. We see developing new products as a challenge to meet the personal needs of the customer. Customization and flexibility are part of our Business DNA. Our priority is to ensure the safety of the user with the focus on guality, personalized customer service and value for money.

Business goals & strategy

Our export ambitions lie in enlarge worldwide, especially on the Military, Firefighting and Police. Our strategy is to keep growing and expanding our business to international markets. By using our knowledge, the ongoing search for market opportunities and our ambition to keep moving as a company specialised in personal protection clothing, we are confident to achieve this goal. Safety Masters is located in the southern of the Netherlands. Our company is settled in an highly industrialized region and one of the most knowledge intensive areas in Europe. The area is known as an innovation and knowledge region and is home of the Technical University, Design Academy and the High Tech Campus Eindhoven.

Contact Mr. L.J.M. Hendriks Business Address Lagedijk 24A 5705 BZHelmond The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)492 474 043 E-mail info@safetymasters.nl / info@bsst.nl Website www.safetymasters.nl / www.bsst.nl



Science and Technology BV

At Science and Technology (S[&]T) we make sense of data for a safer and healthier life on Earth. As an innovation partner we help our customers to make sense of their valuable data. We are specialized in information systems that support complex decision-making or (semi-) autonomous systems. Our experience spans the entire technology chain that forms a decision support system, from the development of sensor systems to complex data processing, advanced data analysis and sophisticated data visualization. With our solutions and services we focus on Defense, Security, Space, Science, Sustainability and Environmental applications.

Since its founding in 2000, S[&]T has grown to a diverse group of about 150 professionals, where 90% of them hold a B.Sc, M.Sc and/or PhD degree in Computer Science, Applied Physics, Aerospace Engineering, Electrical Engineering, Mathematics or Astronomy. The S[&]T headquarters is in Delft, The Netherlands, with local offices in Oslo and Rome.

Talents

We support our clients' search for talent and needs for expertise with our own talent acquisition and consulting services called S[&]T Experts Pool (STEP).

Projects

We are an experienced R&D partner and are ready and willing to take on long, challenging projects together.

Solutions

Data is powerful when transformed into actionable insights. Our solutions support our clients in their journey towards a more information-driven approach.

Highlights of our expertise

Software Development – Remote Sensing – Situational Awareness – Space Surveillance - Robust Navigation – Space Weather.

Some of our customers

The Netherlands

Leading, high-tech companies, research institutes and or governmental bodies, including: Airbus, Thales, Serco, Telespazio, Leonardo, OHB, IBM, CGI, TNO, NLR, DLR, ASTRON, SRON, KNMI, Dutch Defence, NCIA, Bundeswehr, ESA, EUMETSAT, EUSPA.

Contact Mr. R.M.C.C. Hooghiemstra Business Address Olaf Palmestraat 14 2616 LR Delft Phone +31 (0)15 262 98 89 E-mail info@stcorp.nl Website www.stcorp.nl



Secura B.V.

Raising your cyber resilience

Secura is a leading cybersecurity expert. Our customers range from government and defense to finance and industry. Secura offers technical services, such as vulnerability assessments, penetration testing and red teaming. We also provide certification for IoT and industrial environments, as well as audits, forensic services and awareness training. Our goal is to raise your cyber resilience.

Secura is a Bureau Veritas company. Bureau Veritas (BV) is a publicly listed company specialized in testing, inspection and certification. BV was founded in 1828, has over 80.000 employees and is active in 140 countries. Secura is the cornerstone of the cybersecurity strategy of Bureau Veritas.

Experience in the defense sector

Secura Defense & Safety combines twenty years of IT security expertise with a team committed to advancing cyber capabilities. Drawing from our own experience in the defense sector, we understand your mission and its challenges. We provide a broad range of services to help you navigate them.

Our Defense & Safety Services

- Cyber Operations Advisory
- Testing, Certification, and Auditing
- Education and Training
- Research and Development
- National Security and Law Enforcement Solutions

Certificates

CCV Keurmerk voor Pentesten, CREST, ISO 9001:2015, ISO/IEC 27001:2013, ISO/IEC 17025:2017. Common Criteria. BSPA

Platform

NIPV

Contact Mr. R. Verbossen **Business Address** Vestdijk 59 5611 CA Eindhoven The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 888 3100 E-mail info@secura.com Website www.secura.com/ds





SECTRA

Sectra Communications BV

Cybersecurity solutions and services for a new era

Sectra assists authorities and defense forces in Europe to protect society's most sensitive information, and hospitals throughout the world to enhance the efficiency of care. Thereby, Sectra's vision is to contribute to a healthier and safer society. The company was founded in 1978 and has its head office in Linköping, Sweden.

Within the business area of Secure Communications, Sectra develops products and services that protect some of society's most sensitive information and communications. Our mission is therefore to provide security that improves the availability and efficiency of society's most critical functions. The offering includes secure voice and data communications, with solutions certified at the national level and by the EU and NATO, as well as security analysis and monitoring of critical IT systems, such as electricity and water supply. Sectra's operations are conducted from its offices in Sweden, the Netherlands, Finland and the USA.

Sectra provides the encrypted mobile phone Sectra Tiger/S 7401 and required infrastructure for NATO. In the Netherlands, Sectra has a framework agreement for secure communication systems with the Dutch Ministry of Defense and the General Government, including all ministries and other governmental organizations. The Sectra Tiger service is hosted in ABDO approved premises in the Netherlands. It includes the use and service of both the Sectra Tiger/S 7401 mobile phone, encrypted mobile or fixed telephony for use up to and including the SECRET security level, and Sectra's secure Tiger/R smartphone and Sectra Mobile VPN (secure workspace) solutions, for use up to and including the RESTRICTED security level. The solutions protect voice and data communications from eavesdropping and has been developed to provide mobility and flexibility to those individuals and organizations handling high-level classified information.

Platform

NIVP

â

Contact Eric Hendriks **Business Address** Prinsessegracht 3 2514 AN Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 302 30 00 E-mail info@sectra.nl Website communications.sectra.com/nl



7

SEKO Government Services & Defence

SEKO's global organization, with over a 150 offices worldwide, supports the execution of transport and logistics procurement for the US,NL,BE,DE Government, other NATO countries and top defence contractors around the globe. As a lean, nimble and customer- centric organization, our fast decision making process, and our ability to implement customized solutions continue to redefine defence logistics and supply chain solutions. Whether it is supplying into a conflict zone in connection with military exercises and maneuvers, or providing solutions on warehousing & distribution of ITAR/EAR/FMS goods. The SEKO government services & defence team is up to the task.

Our Services

- Inland and overseas transportation service by Air , Road , Sea and Rail.
- Export compliance desk and screening.
- Country Transit licenses needed to transport ITAR/EAR goods worldwide.
- Customs services (export / import / fiscal clearing)
- Vessel and Aircraft chartering.
- Project and out-of-gauge cargo, vehicles , weapons systems and arms.
- Warehousing & distribution ITAR/EAR/FMS goods.
- Handling and transport of explosives & ammunition.
- Final mile delivery into conflict or disaster areas.

SEKO GDS, your special forces in supply chain solutions.

Platform NIFARP

> **Contact** Jeremy 't Hart **Business Address** Geyssendorfferweg 25 3088 GJ Rotterdam The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)10 3138644 E-mail mike.ligthart@sekogsd.com Website www.sekogsd.com

serco

Serco Netherlands B.V.

Serco's purpose is to impact a better future. In Defence, our deep public service ethos means we are uniquely able to provide the best services to governments and military organisations, contributing to the security of nations. Serco is a leading provider of Defence services with a long history of supporting

Ministries of Defence (MOD) across multiple countries. From acquiring systems to operating military bases, we are a trusted partner to governments, playing a vital role in national security and keeping citizens safe.

Our Defence services span five key sectors: Air, Land, Sea, Space, and Emerging Technology. In the Air sector, we provide critical technical, airfield, and airport support services for MODs, OEMs, and civilian airport operators globally. In the Land sector, we deliver military base management, logistics support, and facilities management to defence, paramilitary, and national security customers. In the Sea sector, we support the world's navies in the design, integrated product support, autonomous systems, and maintenance of their vessels. In the Space sector, we support over 10 space and government agencies with launch preparations, space missions, Earth observation, and ground segment operations. In Emerging Technology, we make fundamental changes through digital technologies and AI, improving processes and customer experience.

Our international, cross-sector reach allows us to share best practices and continually improve our services. Serco combines engineering, project management, facilities management, people development, training, and technical capabilities to help governments build resilience, enable greater interoperability, and adapt to new threats. A major global Defence business, our customers trust Serco for agile, resilient services and innovative solutions that advance mission readiness, protecting citizens and nations in a volatile world.

Platform

NMC

Contact Eric Peers **Business Address** Kapteynstraat 1 2201 BB Noordwijk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 401 60 70 E-mail generalenquiries@serco.com Website www.serco.com

(s)ignify

F35

Signify

Platform NGP



Signify (Euronext: LIGHT) is the world leader in lighting for professionals and consumers and lighting for the Internet of Things. With 2021 sales of EUR 6.9 billion, we have approximately 37,000 employees and are present in 74 countries. We achieved carbon neutrality in 2020 and have been named Industry Leader in the Dow Jones Sustainability Index for three years in a row. Trulifi by Signify provides high-performance secure data connectivity. Trulifi is a range of LiFi systems, providing fast, two-way wireless communication that's reliable, secure and has a low latency. Trulifi offer up to 940 Mbps connection that can guarantee transmission of heavy data loads.



News from Signify is located at the Newsroom, Twitter, LinkedIn and Instagram. Information for investors can be found on the Investor Relations page.

Contact Mr. M. Gunther **Business Address** High Tech Campus 7 5656 AE Eindhoven The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)40 275 00 00 E-mail mark.gunther@signify.com Website www.signify.com



Simac Electronics B.V.

Simac Electronics is a leading provider of advanced technological and digital infrastructure solutions for the defense market. We offer robust infrastructure for mobile networks, tactical networks, datacenters, and IT, focused on enhancing operational efficiency and security. Our products, such as the PTP700 radio system, harsh environment coax and fiber optic components, and antenna masts, are designed for reliability and security. With a focus on innovation and quality, we support mission-critical operation systems and ensure seamless, secure communication. Simac Electronics is committed to delivering exceptional durability and performance, empowering defense organizations with the technology they need for success.

Connectivity solutions, test & measurement equipment and services.

- PTP700 radio system
- Coax cable, coax assemblies, coax adapters
- Coax EMP/Lightning protectors
- RF Antenna's
- Mobile antenna mast
- FO fiberoptic cable and connectors
- IT infrastructures
- Custom-specific & system integration

Platform NIVP

Certificates ISO 9001, ISO 14001, ISO 50001

NCAGE

H5495

Contact Mr. S. Ploemen **Business Address** Eindstraat 53 5151 AE Drunen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)416 387 700 E-mail s.ploemen@simacelectronics.nl Website www.simacelectronics.nl



SKYLEAGUE

At SKYLEAGUE, we are passionate about helping our clients solve complex IT challenges using the latest software and cloud solutions.

Digital Transformation is empowering the Dutch Defense industry to grow and create the next generation of smart products, services, and solutions to protect our freedoms. We believe organizations, big and small, can benefit from the latest and greatest possibilities of AI, data analytics, SaaS / Cloud, and custom software.

We are a small team based in Amsterdam with people from diverse backgrounds (mathematics to psychology to biochem) focused on creating IT solutions that help your organization accelerate, cut costs, and reduce risk.

Our teams are set up to understand your specific goals and deliver high-impact results quickly. We help clients drive innovation and implement tailored IT solutions end-to-end.

We specialize in delivering highly scalable, secure, and compliant IT solutions.

We'd love to talk about your business over a cup of coffee!

Contact Alexander de Goeij **Business Address** Prins Bernhardplein 200 1097 JB Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 808 02 51 E-mail contact@skyleague.io Website https://skyleague.io



7

Skyline Aviation

AEC Air Support BV and Skyline Aviation BV are subsidiaries of the AEC Skyline Holding. Our team has a very extensive background within various civil and military organizations and uses a expanded network of specialists and companies. Our objective is to fully integrate into your missions; from the planning process, during implementation up to the de-briefing. AEC AIR SUPPORT AEC Air Support is based in Bosschenhoofd and operates from Breda International Airport. It is also possible to operate from locations in the area of your missions. We provide support in operational conditions and during training sessions including Airborne Sensing and Military Training Support. Skyline Aviation, our sister company, supplies the aircraft we use.

- Airborne Sensing Our multi-purpose platforms can be equipped with different sensors. As a result, several versatile applications are conceivable such as: Military Support, Surveillance, Infrastructure Inspection and many more. For several missions, we use video imagery from the latest generation of sensors. If your mission requires 'real-time' imagery, we can provide the communication and a ground station if required.
- Military Training Support Our team has experience in and extensive knowledge about nowadays missions in various areas. With our service, we can therefore be fully integrated into your operation from the planning process onwards. There are several platforms available to support your missions: Joint Fires, Advanced Close Air Support. We also offer you a platform with the latest generation of sensors. SKYLINE AVIATION The head office of Skyline Aviation is located in Bosschenhoofd and we operate from our home base at Groningen Airport Eelde.

We offer custom-made solutions for electronic warfare training, CAS training, target towing and radar calibration. If required we can provide Videodownlink services. In the last 25 years we have built a widespread network of relevant partners within the aerospace and military industries, allowing us to offer you a wide range of excellent total solutions. Our team can operate, stand alone or within the structure of an operation or exercise with our platforms; Learjet 36 and L-39. We deliver professional, reliable and cost-effective air operations. View all our services directly: on the service page **Platform** NGP | PVS

Contact Mr. S. Have **Business Address** Bredasebaan 11 4744 RZ Bosschenhoofd The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)50 308 11 82 E-mail operations@aec-skyline.com Website www.skyline-aviation.com



7

SkyRay B.V.

SkyDec (Trade name)

SkyDec is a leading OEM company in military navigation equipment. With military customers all over the world, SkyDec provides robust PNT solutions for various applications. SkyDec is a private owned Dutch SME company, located in Bodegraven. SkyDec produces its own hosting systems, software and provides custom made integration services for various military applications and special military users (missile, weapon, communication, CMS)

With the own developed and produced hosting system, suitable for hosting SAASM and M-code GPS receivers, SkyDec delivers supporting software and interfacing and integration services. Our systems will be able to host Galileo PRS receivers in future and can be supplied with separate high accuracy clocks, low latency distribution system, anti jam antenna's, etc. SkyDec technology maximizes accuracy in a solution compatible with every configuration.



H1L58

((•))

Contact Mr. E.P.M. van der Klip **Business Address** Italiëweg 19 2411 NR Bodegraven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)10 462 77 77 E-mail info@skydec.com Website www.skydec.com


SMI Plaatwerk B.V.

SMI Groep: Your Partner in Metalworking and Construction

The SMI Groep provides complete solutions in metalworking and construction for various industries, with a strong focus on defense, medical technology, and mechanical engineering. With around 300 employees and specializations in sheet metal work, machining, assembly, and construction - frame building, we deliver high-quality products and services that meet stringent quality standards.

Our certifications, including ISO 9001, ISO 3834-2, and DIN 2303 Q2 BK1, underline our commitment to quality and reliability. For the defense sector, we have extensive experience in various projects, such as:

- Building vehicle chassis and suspensions.
- Producing racks for communication equipment.
- Processing armor steel for protective applications.

With modern production facilities and a focus on precision and efficiency, our specialists work closely together to deliver customized solutions that meet the specific requirements of our clients. Whether it involves single units or series production, we always deliver as agreed.

At the SMI Groep, we combine craftsmanship with advanced technology to deliver durable and reliable products. For defense, we are the ideal partner thanks to our experience, certifications, and customer-focused approach.

Platform

Contact Geert Bloemhof **Business Address** Poolsterweg 4 8938 AN Leeuwarden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 45 70 480 E-mail infoplaatwerk@smigroep.nl Website www.smigroep.nl



Software Improvement Group (SIG)

The world becomes increasingly digital and data-driven. Organizations depend strongly on well-functioning software. But do we know for sure if these systems are built correctly? Are they secure, scalable, and performing well? Are there no hidden risks? Outages or security leaks within organizations that run on critical software could easily result in reputational damage, safety issues, and financial impact.

Why SIG is relevant to you

You would like to rely on your software, avoid issues and security risks in mission critical systems and avoid endangering the safety of your people in the field. Good software quality is essential. We can help you achieve this. Our mission at Software Improvement Group (SIG) is to get software right for a healthier digital world by combining our software assurance platform, Sigrid, with expert knowledge to dig deep into the build quality and security of software systems.

How we work at SIG

Our SIG software analysis laboratory holds a unique ISO/IEC 17025 accreditation for software quality analysis. We make the software quality analysis. We make this lab accessible to our clients through our Sigrid platform. Sigrid continuously measures software build quality, including security, architecture, maintainability, and productivity - and makes findings easily accessible to CIOs, architects, and developers alike. We are completely independent and we have no hidden interests regarding our clients and suppliers, which means clients can always trust the facts we observe and advise them in the best possible way.

How we help governmental organizations

We empower you to make fact-based decisions to:

- reduce risks
- improve (cyber)security
- speed up software changes
 ensure maintenance can be tendered
 - help prevent outages of critical systems

In case of tenders and outsourcing contracts we help you to ensure quality in the delivered software solution. Contract terms for software quality help to avoid this common pitfall. Platform NIVP

Contact Femke van Velthoven **Business Address** Fred. Roeskestraat 115

1076 EE Amsterdam The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)20 314 09 50 E-mail m vanwier@ softwareimprovementgroup.com Website www. softwareimprovementgroup.com



Solico Engineering B.V.



Solico is an engineering company specialised in design of composite constructions. Composites or fibre reinforced plastic materials are well known for their lightweight and high strength properties. Additional advantages can be the nonmagnetic properties, electrical- and thermal insulation plus RCS and EMP. With these materials we have realized numerous successful designs:

- Submarine composite superstructure and casing panels
- ASW Frigate composite superstructure and mast
- Sonar domes for M- , LCF and ASW frigates
- Composite Mission Module for Boxer armoured vehicle
- Composite fast interceptors
- Modifications to all composite minehunter "TRIPARTITE"/"ALKMAAR" class
- Non-magnetic reels
- Oto Melara gun shielding And many more

Solico was founded in 1989 and is fully independent from any material supplier or production facility. This way, we are able to produce a detailed design combined with the optimal production method. More info at www.solico.nl

Platform

NMC/DUKC



Certificates ISO 9001

> **Contact** Mr. H.C. van Uden **Business Address** Innovatiepark 24 4906 AA Oosterhout The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)162 462 280 E-mail composites@solico.nl Website www.solico.nl

sopra 🌄 steria

Sopra Steria Nederland B.V.

Sopra Steria is a local provider of IT services in the Benelux region, employing approximately 2,650 people. We are focused on giving a digital head start to our customers in the following sectors: financial services, government and industry.

We do this by designing, building and managing digital solutions. Ordina | Sopra Steria helps its customers to stay ahead of the challenges and changes in their business. We follow the latest technological developments very closely and make them relevant by creating innovative business and IT solutions that add dedicated value for our customers. We have a profound understanding of our clients environment and their specific business needs.

Sopra Steria has built its recognisable go-to-market approach based on five clear business propositions: (1) the deployment of High performance teams, (2) the development of Intelligent data-driven organisations, (3) our offering to accelerate operating processes via Digital acceleration, (4) the creation, maintenance and continued development of Business platforms and (5) securing the digital journey taking technology, organisational issues and human aspects in account.Within these five propositions a wide array of innovative and state-of-the-art solutions is available to meet your specific requiries.

Platform

NIVP, NGP

Contact Michael van der Klip **Business Address** Ringwade 1 3439 LM Nieuwegein The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)30 663 72 66 E-mail contact-benelux@soprasteria.com Website www.soprasteria.com



7

SPECTO Aerospace

SPECTO Aerospace specializes in composite and sheet metal repair of structural primary and secondary fixed wing & helicopter components. The company has two maintenance facilities: at Woensdrecht Air Base and Lelystad Airport. SPECTO is an EASA/FAA/TCCA/MAA-Part 145 repair station and certified according to AS/EN9110.

The facility at the Main Support Base of the Royal Netherlands Air Force in Woensdrecht is fully equipped to maintain and repair helicopter rotor blades and structures for civil and military operators. Under the MAA-NL 145 accreditation SPECTO can repair and release rotor blades and structures of the Cougar, NH-90, AH-64 and CH-47 helicopter. At Lelystad Airport, SPECTO specializes in components for F16 and C130 platforms

Specialism

Composite and sheet metal repair of structural primary and secondary fixed wing & helicopter components, both shop and on-wing repairs.

Products / services

- Rotor Blades Flight Control Surfaces Structures
- Radomes
 Nace
- Nacelle components

Certificates

AS/EN 9110 EASA Part 145 FAA Part 145 TCCA Part 145 MLA Part 135

NCAGE H2JB5 & H1U86

Platform PVS

Contact Mr. ir. M.R. Brinkman MPM **Business Address** Uiverweg 1 8218 PB Lelystad The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)85 488 36 70 E-mail info@spectoaerospace.com Website www.spectoaerospace.com



Standard Aero Netherlands B.V.

Founded in 1911, StandardAero has become one of the world aerospace industry's largest independent maintenance, repair and overhaul (MRO) providers. StandardAero offers extensive MRO services and custom solutions for business aviation, commercial aviation, government/military and industrial operators. Nearly 7.000 professional, administrative and technical employees work in more than 50 major facilities around the world, with additional strategically located regional service and support centers all across the globe.

Services include OEM authorized and approved MRO capabilities for aircraft and rotorcraft engines, auxiliary power units, components; airframe services including major alterations for both fixed-wing and rotorcraft; FAA authorized avionics capabilities; comprehensive engineering services; and custom exterior and interior design, completion, and paint. We provide these capabilities through our network of specialized facilities and mobile service teams.

StandardAero has extensive OEM-authorized and certified capabilities for engine and airframe MRO, along with substantial in-house repair capabilities. StandardAero also has comprehensive engineering and technical resources to design tailored solutions for modifications, retrofits, upgrades, and life extension programs. Our maintenance, repair, and overhaul processes incorporate the most stringent standards our customers expect. Our world-class and advanced quality systems carry these repair certifications: FAA, JAA or EASA, ISO 9001:2000, ISO9002, ISO 14001, Transport Canada AMO, and other national regulatory bodies.

In the Netherlands, StandardAero is located at the Woensdrecht Airbase, where in partnership with the Royal Netherlands Airforce (RNLAF), MRO&U on the Pratt & Whitney

F135 is performed. The F135, installed in the F35 – Lighting II, is the latest addition to the StandardAero fighter engine portfolio. This engine line is managed out of a brand new, purpose built F135 engine depot facility at the Woensdrecht Airbase. Together with the RNLAF, StandardAero is ready for the future of fighter MRO!

Platform NGP

Contact Mr. L.A.M. van Tuijl **Business Address** Kooiweg 40 4631 SZ Hoogerheide The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 51 20 69 83 E-mail bart.van.tuijl@standardaero.com Website www.standardaero.com

STARION

R

Starion Netherlands B.V.

RHEA Group B.V. based in the Netherlands has two offices located close to some of our clients at ESA's European Space Research and Technology Centre (ESTEC) and the Galileo Reference Centre. For nearly 30 years our staff have been working in the space, security and system engineering sectors, contributing to the development of, and providing solutions to, the most complex systems and missions. Our staff deliver the highest guality in secure design, development, testing, roll-out, training, operations and maintenance for business-critical systems. Our concurrent design and engineering experts use a powerful design methodology for the early stages of projects that involve multiple engineering and business disciplines, supported by RHEA's Concurrent Design Platform (CDP4[®]) software. The concurrent design and engineering approach significantly reduces both the cost and duration of feasibility studies, and minimize overall risk early in a project's lifecycle. RHEA extends on these benefits by integrating security-by-design into the Concurrent design and engineering making sure that also security and cyber security requirements are taken into account from the early design stage. We work with, and provide solutions to complex systems, such as spacecraft design, ship building and food manufacturing, as well as defence programmes. Our security products and solutions provide clients with a holistic approach to cybersecurity. We can develop complete cyber resilient programmes, protect clients against cyber-attacks, build and support security operations centres and services and deliver cyber-range capabilities for cyber-attack preparation, testing and training. We also offer effective continuity and disaster recovery planning to help organizations survive an emergency and get back to work quickly. One of the key areas of our space sector offering is providing secure and efficient satellite ground segment solutions, including increased levels of automation through our MOIS tool, cloud based and as-as-service solutions. Leading to a cheaper more agile and flexible solution that can be used in test, operations preparation and real mission operations, simplifying over all the satellite ground segment and the mission operations. RHEA Group B.V. is part of RHEA Group, an international company that employs nearly 600 staff. Our clients include: ESA, EUMETSAT, AIRBUS, OHB, GSA, EC, national space agencies, national defence ministries, Astroscale, NorthStar, etc. Our technical knowledge base combined with the practical experience of our engineers ensures we deliver the highest level of expertise for every project. Our approach is always customer centric, delivering the best solutions and services to our clients.

Contact Mr. A. Matthyssen Business Address Schuttersveld 2 2316 ZA Leiden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)71 747 0106 E-mail info@stariongroup.eu Website www.stariongroup.eu

SUN TEST SYSTEMS

Sun Test Systems BV

Sun Test Systems designs, manufactures and services a wide range of multi functional Aircraft Ground Support Equipment which meet military specifications and requirements and which are used on on various aircraft and helicopters and which are used worldwide to support aircraft operations.

Known as the MFAGE series, these GSE products provide functions like electrical power, hydraulics, pneumatics, air start, lighting, nitrogen etc. for various aircraft and helicopters, combined in one rugged design which can be used on home bases and deployed, including off road in rough terrain pulled by trucks.

Sun Test Systems supplies worldwide to military forces and aircraft industries. Sun Test Systems is certified according ISO 9001:2008 for all of its activities and in compliance with AQAP-2110 edition 3:2009.

NCAGE H2987

Platform NIFARP

Contact Mr. Eric Bron, MD **Business Address** Nijverheidslaan 15-17 1382 LG Weesp The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)294 465 500 E-mail info@suntestsystems.nl Website www.suntestsystems.com



SurCom International B.V.

SurCom International is a provider of high-quality C4ISR surveillance and communication products and systems. We have been successfully doing this for more than 31 years with a team of skilled people, most of whom have a military background. To meet the demanding requirements of the modern warfighter, law enforcement and public safety personnel, we work closely with renowned national and international manufacturers of electronics and electro-optics.

Surveillance and Communications (C4ISR) solutions can be stand-alone products or fully integrated multi sensor systems for the land, air, or seaborne environment. To this end SurCom maintains a comprehensive portfolio of tactical and strategic radio and satellite communication products, in addition to advanced electro-optics for day and night surveillance and targeting applications.

We maintain a secure engineering and office facility in the city of Ede, with ample workspace for (vehicular) systems integration. Our modern laboratory features specialized equipment for RF, EMC and climatic testing. Training, setting to work and maintenance can be carried out in-house or on-site.

SurCom is a member of the NIDV (Association of Netherlands Industries for Defense and Security). For our US partners we are TRACE International (Transparent Agents and Contracting Entities) certified and an US State Department approved ITAR broker. We are accredited to the ISO 9001:2015 and AQAP 2110:2016 Quality Management Systems.



((•))

NCAGE

H0V66

Platform

NIVP | NIFARP | NGP | NMC/DUKC | PVS

Contact Mr. M. van der Hartt **Business Address** Bellstraat 8 6716 BA Ede The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)318 477 050 E-mail info@surcom.nl Website www.surcom.nl



T2-DOC bv

T²-DOC bv is specialized in developing technical documentation and solving complex documentation problems. For years we have been a reliable partner for the Netherlands Ministry of Defence, Police and the Industry. We write, draw, photograph, make animations and unburden.

Our team includes, among others, technicians with years of experience and knowledge in the field of small calibre weapons, ammunition and explosives, optics and optronics, personal equipment, protection and specific equipment/material.

The quality management system of T2-DOC by and the application thereof complies with the requirements as stipulated in the NEN-EN-ISO 9001 standard.

Platform

NGP



Contact Mr. C.H.C Grob **Business Address** Prinses Alexialaan 76 2496 XA,Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 (0) 85 773 36 79 E-mail office@t2-doc.nl Website www.t2-doc.nl



Technolution B.V.

Technolution Prime

Technolution Prime is our brand of high assurance solutions, products, and services for securely exchanging information up to the highest governmental confidentiality levels. We are the technical market leader in the Netherlands for high assurance technology in fit-for-purpose solutions for customers in defence, safety, and security. We have the knowledge and technology to protect classified data and guarantee secure communications.

Security made simple

Our products are approved by NBV (Dutch National Bureau for Connection Security) and integrate well with existing IT infrastructures. All of our products have a strong functional focus, which allows for relatively short development cycles. Due to the use of programmable logic and FPGAs, they offer high data speeds, high hacker resistance, and enduring flexibility.

High Assurance solutions for:

- secure data communications
- domain separation

About Technolution

Since Technolution's inception, security and network security have been the core values of our company. Security should not just be considered as the lock on the door at the end of a project, but as a founding principle for every project. This way of thinking is deeply rooted in our DNA and it is interwoven into all our projects and products. Technolution has offices in the Netherlands, Sweden, and the USA.

Platform

NIVP

۵

Contact Jonathan Hofman **Business Address** Burg. Jamessingel 1

2803 WV Gouda The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)182 594 000 E-mail prime@technolution.com Website www.technolution.com/prime



Twaron







Teijin Aramid B.V.

Materializing ambitions

Teijin Aramid is a global leader in high-performance aramid fiber, a subsidiary of the global Teijin Group. We're working to transform potential into reality, to materialize ambitions for our partners across diverse industries. Specializing in high-performance aramid fibers, our materials are used in automotive and aerospace industries, ballistic protection and more. Our products, including Twaron[®], Teijinconex[®], and Technora[®], aren't only about high performance – they're about creating impactful, industry-specific advancements. At the heart of our operations is purpose and expertise that drive us to innovate, collaborate, and deliver reliable, recyclable aramid solutions that add lasting value.

Our vision for a sustainable future is rooted in a circular economy, balancing high product performance with carbon neutrality. By embracing renewable raw materials, energy, and innovative recycling methods, we are building a future for sustainable, high-performance aramid fiber manufacturing. Let's join forces to shape a better, more sustainable future. Together, we can turn your 'what if?' into reality



Contact Ms. R. Woudman **Business Address** Tivolilaan 50 6824 BW Arnhem The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 268 88 88 E-mail ballistics@teijinaramid.com Website www.teijinaramid.com



Telerex Nederland B.V.

Telerex excels at advising its clients on the right components for creating the optimal finished product. Telerex is founded in 1970, and imports and distributes electronic and electromechanical products. We simplify and optimize the supply chain with its global procurement network, planning and on-time delivery. With over 60 employees and offices in Antwerp and Breda, we offer building blocks for the Original Electronic Manufacturing (OEM) market.

MAJOR PRODUCTS / SERVICES

- Connectors & Cable Assemblies
- Thermal Management of Electronics
 Displays
- EMC Shielding, RF Filtering and RF Absorbing products
- Electronics Enclosures
- Embedded Computing
- Power Supplies & Solutions

Key Benefits

- 1. Engineering support, built to order & customized products and systems
- 2. Telerex simplifies the supply chain with its global procurement network, planning and on-time delivery.
- 3. We are the most preferred partner for the OEM and professional market in the Benelux for electronic and electromechanical modules.

Why Telerex

People and equipment are regularly put to the test within the armed forces. Hence, there are heavy training programs for staff and an equally heavy set of requirements and standards for the equipment they use. As a supplier of professional electronics Telerex takes many factors into account when it comes to components or equipment for the military sector.

Company Structure

Telerex is member of the Eight Lakes group, a strong independent, financially growing group with offices in Belgium, the Netherlands, France, Scandinavia, and Taiwan. With over 320 employees the Eight Lakes group generates an annual turnover of more than 170 million euros

Contact Lex van Huuksloot **Business Address** Minervum 7139 4817 7N Breda The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)76 578 20 00 E-mail info@telerex-europe.com Website www.telerex-europe.com



Tenfold Group B.V.

Een perfect fit voor uw verpakkingsvraagstukken

Tenfold Group staat voor u klaar als ambitieuze verpakkingsspecialist. Gedreven door kennis, ervaring en een passie voor de meest efficiënte en effectieve oplossingen, creëren wij 'The perfect fit'. Wij helpen bedrijven en organisaties toegevoegde waarde te creëren rondom belangrijke thema's als productbescherming, duurzaamheid, retourverpakkingen, schadereducties, ergonomie, kostenbeheersing en track and trace oplossingen.

De kracht van Tenfold

Om samen een passend antwoord op de meest uitdagende verpakkingsvraagstukken te vinden, is Tenfold modulair ingericht in vijf divisies.

- Tenfold Industrial Packaging
- Tenfold Packaging Supplies
- Tenfold High Tech Packaging

Tenfold Industrial Packaging

Tenfold Industrial Packaging is gespecialiseerd in het ontwerpen en vervaardigen van verpakkingsoplossingen op maat. Wij ontwerpen verpakkingsoplossingen die perfect aansluiten op uw product, specificaties én uw processen. Zo ontwikkelen we samen de verpakking voor kostbare machines, apparaten en onderdelen, uiteenlopend in

formaat en omvang.

Tenfold High Tech Packaging

Tenfold Group biedt verfijnde verpakkingsoplossingen voor high-tech industrieën, gericht op precisie, duurzaamheid en innovatie. Met diepgaande expertise in sectoren zoals energie, medische, lucht- en ruimtevaart, defensie en logistiek, levert Tenfold Group op maat gemaakte diensten die aan strenge eisen voldoen. We gebruiken milieuvriendelijke materialen en processen om de ecologische voetafdruk te minimaliseren. Onze cleanroom verpakkingsoplossingen beschermen gevoelige producten tegen contaminatie. Tenfold Group integreert industriële verpakkingen en logistieke diensten voor een efficiënte supply chain operatie, waarbij we als partner bijdragen aan het succes van onze klanten. Heeft u een verpakkingsvraagstuk? Neem dan vandaag nog contact op met Tenfold en wij praten er graag over mee.

Contact Dimitri Romeijnders Business Address Celsiusstraat 2 6003 DG Weert

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (495) 626 385 E-mail info@tenfoldgroup.com Website www.tenfoldgroup.com

Tenfold Supply Chain Services

• Tenfold Logistic Services

0

S

THALES

Thales Nederland B.V.



The people we all rely on to make the world go round - they rely on Thales. In a world that is increasingly fast-moving, unpredictable and full of opportunities, they come to us with big ambitions: to make life better and to keep you safer. Combining a unique diversity of expertise, talents and cultures, our employees design and deliver extraordinary high-tech solutions. We are leading the digital transformation, focusing on artificial intelligence, big-data & data analytics, connectivity and internet of things and cybersecurity. With 80.000 talents working in 68 countries, of which 2.200 employees are based in the Netherlands, we are one of the biggest high-tech employers in the field of safety and security.

We help our customers think smarter and act faster, mastering ever-greater complexity and every decisive moment along the way, in the fields of:

- Aerospace Defence & Security
- Ground Transportation

- Space
- Digital Identity & Security

In the Netherlands, we are located in six locations with our office in Hengelo as our headquarter. Together with an extensive ecosystem of knowledge partners, customers and suppliers, we work on radars for naval vessels. Thales adapts to the changing market of navies all around the world. We have developed a range of sensors optimized for these activities and can supply each navy and coast guard with tailored mission management systems. In addition, we are specialized in cyber security solutions, transportation systems, communication equipment for land forces, cryogenic cooling solutions, research & development for radar tech (in collaboration with TU Delft) and research & development for serious gaming (in collaboration with the University of Twente). In 2019 Thales completed the acquisition of Gemalto to become a world leader in Digital Security. Thales Nederland's product portfolio is characterized by innovation.

Thales delivers decisive technology for decisive moments.

Platform NMC | DUKC

Contact Ingrid de Caluwe **Business Address** Postbus 90 2600 AB Delft The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)6 22 22 55 55 E-mail info@nl.thalesgroup.com Website www.thalesgroup.com/en/ countries/europe/netherlands

â

((•))



The IP Company BV

Specialist in wireless communication and track & trace onboard of Naval ships



Ô

The IP Company is a software development company in the field of wireless communication systems [WiFi, TETRA, Private LTE], with more than 20 years of experience. The IP Company did develop a system that enables wireless situation awareness. The four Holland Class OPV's and the Karel Doorman JJS of the Royal Netherlands Navy are since 2008 equipped with the Wireless Communication & Messaging System (WCMS). This system makes everyday communication more efficient and ensures communication and messaging in critical situations.

The right information to the right people, fast and secure to a secure smartphone or tablet.

WCMS



((•))

All major ship components are equipped with a sensor that sends autonomous status information to the platform management and combat systems on board. The WCMS ensures that messages and calls are automatically routed to the correct crew member on duty using our workflow management software.

- Voice communications.
- Facilitates internal and external voice communications. Crew members can communicate in multiple (group) conversations simultaneously.
- Damage control messaging
- Notifies crew members directly during emergencies. Alerts and warnings are sent via secure smartphones to the correct crewmembers on duty.
- Location-based services.
- Locates crew members or assets, accurate to within 50 cm.

Dedication and Customization

The dedicated team at The IP Company will work along with the client to offer the best solution in every situation. Close collaboration and short lines of communication make The IP Company a great partner.

Contact Mr. dr. R.H.G. Koppelman **Business Address** Joop Geesinkweg 125 1096 AT Amsterdam

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)85 111 91 11 E-mail info@theipcompany.nl Website www.theipcompany.nl

TITOMIC

Titomic Europe B.V.

Titomic is the world's leading provider of cold spray solutions, revolutionising manufacturing across various industries, including aerospace, defence, and energy. Unlike traditional manufacturing processes, Titomic's technology utilises a unique cold spray method to create near-net-shapes directly from powder. This innovative approach significantly reduces waste and material costs, making it an efficient and sustainable option.

One of the primary benefits of Titomic's technology is its ability to manufacture stronger, lighter parts from metals such as titanium and Inconel at industry-leading

speeds. Additionally, it allows the utilisation of multiple metals in a single part, leveraging the strengths of various metals simultaneously. This capability is exclusive to Titomic's cold spray technology.

In the realm of additive manufacturing, Titomic's solutions are used to create high-performance components such as ballistics shielding, propulsion systems, and pressure vessels. These components are essential in industries where durability, strength, and performance are critical.

Titomic also excels in repair and maintenance, particularly in Maintenance, Repair, and Overhaul (MRO) and BDR applications. Their technology can combine dissimilar metals, such as aluminium onto steel, offering versatile and cost-effective MRO solutions. It has proven its effectiveness within the aerospace and automotive sector, where reliability and precision are paramount.

The no-heat method of repair is a significant advantage, allowing for the maintenance of heat-sensitive substrates without damage. Furthermore, Titomic's technology enables in-situ repairs without the need for disassembly, drastically reducing downtime and improving efficiency. This makes Titomic's cold spray solutions an invaluable asset for industries requiring quick and reliable maintenance.

S

Certificates

- AS 9001D
- ISO 9001:2015
- ISO 27001-2023

Contact Tialling de Haan **Business Address** It Vegelinskampke 9a 8491 PD Akkrum The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0) 566 650 240 E-mail Fu info@titomic com Website www.titomic.com





T-Minus Engineering B.V.

Leading the way to suborbital space.

T-Minus Engineering is a vertically integrated rocket design, manufacturing, and launch company. In the years since foundation in 2011, over 75 rockets have been launched from countries all over the world, by the team of specialists in aerospace, electronics, and manufacturing fields.

The company offers unique capabilities in the field of rocket development and production, amongst them the in-house production of solid rocket propellant and -motors using high-strength composite materials, development of rugged on-board electronics and aerodynamic/flight simulation and analysis.

The defence market is increasingly important to T-Minus due to the increased reliance on and interest in the space domain by various countries.

T-Minus is an agile, fast-moving company that can tailor vehicles and missions to the desire of the customer. Rockets provide two unique capabilities: reaching high speeds and reaching high altitudes and space. The company supplies and operates a range of rockets that reach hypersonic speeds and maximum altitudes anywhere between 1 and 250 km. It also provides the capability to innovate and produce new vehicles that are suited to the latest desires of a customer. This does not only provide quick and easy access to space, but also the ability to train and test with rockets as (radar)training targets for ballistic missile defence and ground-based air defence. Reaching a customer's target is our mission success.

Contact Hein Olthof **Business Address** Rotterdamseweg 406 2629 HH Delft The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 19 77 87 36 E-mail info@t-minus.nl Website www.t-minus.nl

TNO innovation for life

TNO Defensie en Veiligheid

TNO (The Netherlands Organisation for Applied Scientific Research) plays a crucial role in the defense sector by providing innovative, applied scientific research solutions aimed at enhancing the safety and security of the Netherlands. As an independent research organization, TNO focuses on developing technologies and knowledge in areas critical to ensuring the country's defense capabilities are robust, sustainable, and adaptive to emerging threats. In the defense domain, TNO's contributions span a wide range of applications, including but not limited to:

- Cybersecurity: Developing advanced cybersecurity technologies and
- methodologies to protect critical infrastructure and information systems against cyber threats.
- Sensor Technology: Creating sophisticated sensor systems and surveillance technologies to improve situational awareness and threat detection capabilities.
- Simulation and Training: Offering advanced simulation tools and training solutions to prepare military personnel for complex missions and scenarios.
- Material Science: Innovating in materials science to develop lighter, stronger materials for military equipment, vehicles, and protective gear.
- Ballistics and Explosives: Researching ballistics, explosives, and countermeasures to enhance the safety and effectiveness of military operations.

TNO collaborates closely with the Dutch Ministry of Defence, other government agencies, the defense industry, and international partners to ensure that the Netherlands maintains a leading edge in defense technology and strategic capabilities. By focusing on research and innovation that address both current and future security challenges, TNO contributes significantly to the national and international defense community, supporting peace and security efforts globally. **Platform** NGP | NIFARP | NIVP | NMC / DUKC | PVS

Certificates

ABDO 2016 (General Security Requirements for Defense Contracts by Dutch MoD) AQAP 110 (NATO)

GLP (Good Laboratory Practice) ISO 9001-2008

Contact Paul Vierveijzer Business Address

Oude Waalsdorperweg 63 2597 AK Den Haag The Netherlands Phone +31 6 3488 34 05 E-mail rob.wesdorp@tno.nl Website www.tno.nl



TransForTec VOF

Transfortec provides accurate technical documentation and translations for military products and services for almost 20 years in line with NATO standards.

The importance of flawless user guides, maintenance manuals and GUI for safety and operational readiness is something we don't take lightly.



We developed a NATO certified server that in compliance with the demands from governments and functions on the highest level of security.

This is why and how we treat your systems with the utmost care and why we only deliver documentation and translations that are crystal clear to everybody.

Call Winner 2023 European Defence Fund (EDF)

- As part of a consortium with 15 entities from 8 European countries we won a competitive EDF call.
- The project focuses on enhancing AI applications in defence technology across multiple European nations.

Our language models support a wide range of European, Asian, and Middle Eastern languages. They can be customised for specific tasks using classified data and operate on-premises and offline.

Capabilities include processing text, audio, and images, with functions like speech and document recognition, information extraction, named entity recognition and translation.

Certification

IS09001

Contact Kees Janssen **Business Address** Stroetweg 1 7135 JW Harreveld The Netherlands Phone +31 0544-488816 E-mail info@transfortec.de Website www.transfortec-defence.com www.transfortec-security.com



Trelleborg Antivibration Solutions

Trelleborg is thought-leader and international recognized solution provider in the field of shock, vibration and noise control. With excellent technical know-how in combination with proven market knowledge and experience Trelleborg designs, develops and engineers innovative solutions for the most complex and challenging situations for leading clients worldwide for almost 100 years.

Trelleborg understands all difficulties in the area of vibration, shock and noise control entirely. We bring up the best and most cost effective solution for every challenge, regardless of its complexity. Trelleborg defines and engineers all deliverables necessary for solving your problem, ranging from standard to tailor-made solutions. Trelleborg' state-of-the-art portfolio contains all products and services to provide you with the optimal solution for relatively simple as well as the most complex challenges. **Products**

• Vibration mounts • Expansion joints • Shock mounts

Services

- Assessment of current situation (on site)
- Analysis design including construction drawings
- Structural design and stress analysis
- Vibration measurement and analysis, if needed on site
- Solution definition based on:
 - standard products
 - customized products, or even
 - tailor-made new products, including prototyping
- Complete simulation of solution to ensure its effectiveness
- Testing including certification by independent certification authorities
- Onsite support during installation

Trelleborg understands both business and technology and brings both worlds together in satisfying customers' needs in rapidly changing environments.

Defense • Shipbuilding • Dredging • Machinery • Offshore • Transport

Certificate codes ISO 9001:2015 Platform NMC / DUKC

Contact Tim Bhola **Business Address** Robijn 600 3316 KE Dordrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)78 618 28 44 E-mail infoavs@trelleborg.com Website www.trelleborg.com

TRIANGULAR GROUP

7

Triangular Group Academy B.V.

Triangular Group is a multifaceted organization committed to enhancing safety and resilience through specialized training, intelligence, and services. The company operates through several subsidiaries, each contributing to its overarching mission of contributing to a safe, secure and resilient society. Triangular Group Has been growing and has reached over 500 employees as of 2024.

لیے ا

ⓐ

((•))

S

Triangular Group Academy (TGA) is a premier training and knowledge institute focused on professionals in the safety and security domain. TGA provides instruction and development tailored programs for military, police and emergency services. Their trainers, whom have backgrounds in the Dutch armed forces, intelligence services, and police units, are dedicated to sharing their expertise to foster a safer society.

Triangular Group Intelligence (TGI) is a leading private investigation firm specializing in precise and reliable intelligence and security services. Our offerings include strategic and operational intelligence, market entry support, risk assessment, security advisory, litigation support, and cyber threat intelligence.

At TGI, we help clients identify and mitigate security risks through effective incident response and recovery operations. Our experts provide strategic advice and operational support, enabling informed decision-making and strengthening overall security posture.

Triangular Group Services (TGS) specializes in providing customized logistical and support services, specifically for the safety and security domain. TGS offers an extensive range of services, from additional manpower and organizing exercises to comprehensive logistics and support packages. TGS is committed to providing tailored support to meet the needs of their customers, such as the Dutch Armed Forces.

Triangular Group Leadership Centre (TGLC) focuses on developing leadership skills within organizations. By utilizing the experience from former special forces operators, the leadership courses are provided which focus on personal growth and reaching the next level in your leadership skills.

Contact Dennis Waterreus & Sander Kokken **Business Address** Herelsestraat 33-35, 4726 AB Heerle The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)20 820 82 07 E-mail support@triangulargroup.com Website www.triangulargroup.com





â

S

ii

TriOpSys B.V.

About TriOpSys

TriOpSys, part of the ICT Group, is an experienced Dutch IT systems integrator with its core focus on Mission Critical systems. Since 1998, we work closely with our clients in these domains: Defence (Simulators, Command & Control), Space & Climate (Data processing), Public Safety & Security (Control Rooms, Cyber Security) and Traffic & Mobility (Air Traffic Control, Road and Maritime Traffic Management). The professionals of TriOpSys can support you at any time in your IT project and for the entire life cycle of your system. From consulting to software development to 24/7 system management: we have the expertise, skills and experience. Our projects vary from scrum/agile projects to delivering fixed-price projects. In addition, we also provide support based on time hire or as a service.

Areas of expertise

- ICT consultancy
 - Software development
- IT infrastructure
- Cyber Security
- System integration, integrating your products in our clients' systems
- Requirements and Use Case analysis
- Systems Management & Maintenance

Applications and Solutions

- Command and Control systems
- Data processing, data analysis and data fusion
- Simulators and Trainers
- Air/Road/Vessel traffic management and control systems

- Decision support
- Situational awareness
- Remote sensing
- Control Rooms
- Security Management and Incident Management
- Crowd management

Certificates

- NEN-EN-ISO 9001
- NEN-ISO/IEC 27001
- NEN-EN-ISO 14001
- NEN 4400-1
- CO, Prestatieladder

Contact At Hijwegen **Business Address** Computerweg 5 3542 DP Utrecht The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)346 581 730 E-mail info@triopsys.nl Website www.triopsys.nl



TrueLegends B.V.

We are True Legends IT Professionals. Since 2015, we have focused on employing high quality IT Professionals where our community approach makes us unique. Our communities are focused on the areas of Software Development, Cyber Security, Business IT, Cloud & Infrastructure, and Data & AI where our goal is to be a partner at every stage of your IT career. That means we provide a flying start for new IT talents through our Traineeships and with our VIP Legends program we offer senior IT Professionals the unique opportunity to combine entrepreneurship and security. But of course we are also there for you if you want to get started as self-employed, be seconded or take the next step with the help of detavast.

So what is our unique community approach?

At True Legends, we have a clear approach: at True Legends, your development is our focus. We not only help you achieve success professionally, but also think along with your personal growth. We offer knowledge, advice and tools to contribute to your development. That is why we developed The Quest: a customized talent management program with the mission to make you better!

And part of that personal development also includes our contribution to sharing knowledge and providing a stage for Senior Professionals. That's why we organize our Legendary Meetups on a very regular basis. Specialists in their field and IT Professionals come together to share knowledge, network and discuss relevant topics within the world of IT. Of course also starting IT Professionals are welcome!

The X factor

Finally, it should also be fun. Our Professionals are not only known for their high quality knowledge, but also for their passion, positivity and energy. And that's where True Legends' Professionals and Consultants come together. We meet regularly on our joint days at Tech Square, over freshly prepared meals at the office and make sure that work also feels a bit like home...in other words, the X factor of True Legends!

Contact Willem Bosch **Business Address** John M. Keynesplein 12 1066 EP Amsterdam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)6 274 659 46 E-mail Website www.truelegends.nl



TSS International B.V.

TSS International BV is your one stop shop for Armour Mobility. Whether your armoured or otherwise protected vehicle is in need of runflat inserts, heavy duty wheels, brake upgrades, suspension systems, self-sealing fuel tanks, vehicle intercoms or blast protection products, TSS is at your service to find the best solution to fit your requirements.



Founded in 1976, TSS International's primary goal has always been to keep vehicles moving under the harshest conditions. The cornerstone of the business has always been runflat inserts for Civilian Armoured Vehicles (CAV), but over the years the product portfolio has been expanded to offer more peace of mind to the vehicle builder and the end users. With its unique position and experience, TSS is able to offer a high quality product range where products are complementary to each other and often even synergetic by coordinating the engineering of the individual components.

Since 2023, TSS is also able to supply energy absorption products for ballistic helmets and vests, as a consequence of the close collaboration with SKYDEX Technologies, Inc. SKYDEX IsoFit Helmet Protection Systems® and Ballistic Trauma Reductio Layers (BTRL) are super lightweight, low profile and high performance additions to your personal protective equipment.

TSS is proud to partner with Hutchinson, Inc., Skydex, MOV'IT, JRZ, B&G Electronics and to supply to various (OEM) premium vehicle manufacturers who deliver VR7, VR9 and several STANAG level certified armoured vehicles. TSS is a long time member of NIDV, Fleet Forum, ESTA and registered supplier for UNGM and NAMSA.

Platform NGP

Certificates ISO 9001:2015

NCAGE H0X10

Contact Louis Huijzen **Business Address** Zuideinde 30-34 2991 LK Barendrecht The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)180 618 922 E-mail sales@tssh.com Website www.tssh.com



Tuinte Holding B.V.

HIGH-TECH MANUFACTURING PARTNER As a high-tech one-stop partner, Tuinte helps OEMs and first-tier suppliers to improve their competitiveness and capacity for innovation. The better your business performs, the better we at Tuinte perform. As a high-tech manufacturing partner, we add value to your production process. With parts, modules, complete mechanical engineering or a combination of these. Innovative technology that makes you successful.

Aerospace and Defence Components, tooling and machines for the aerospace and defence industry have to meet high quality requirements. It is crucial that goods delivered are 'first time right'. You can imagine the consequences if mistakes crept into the manufacturing process. Further requirements may apply depending on the products or machines to be supplied. We meet the high demands of the aerospace and defence industry, to which we supply complex parts, tooling and machinery. What we do in the aerospace and defence industry Tuinte has already carried out many different projects in this industry. For example, we supply enclosures for electronics, have recently developed test fixtures and supply various complex compo-

nents, for example for radar equipment or fire control systems.

We can help you with:

- · Engineering of machines or components
- Building machines
- Supplying complex parts, where we can use our skills, such as welding, structural and sheet metal fabrication, CNC milling and CNC turning.

As a player in the aerospace and defence industry, why choose Tuinte?

- We understand what is important in this market
- We have more than half a century of experience
- We produce the parts, tooling or machines for you ourselves
- We can meet very rigorous requirements, for example in cleanroom production, ESD safety and traceability
- Tuinte is a reliable family company, in business since 1964
- Some 100 professionals make what we say come true
- Our components, tooling and machines have the Tuinte quality we are proud of

Contact Ronald Wildenborg **Business Address** Eeftinkstraat 3 7496 AG Hengevelden The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)547 335 300 E-mail mtu@tuinte.com Website www.tuinte.com



Unica Datacenters B.V.

Unica is the largest independent provider of technical services in the Netherlands with an international focus on energy, datacenters, IT infrastructure, offices, highrise buildings, hospitals and sustainable buildings, ICT and healthy living and working environments. Unica offers its clients all-round, technological solutions for these projects. As an all-round technical service provider, Unica offers a suitable answer to all these technical issues. We are happy to share our extensive expertise in the areas of energy, ICT, security and electrical and mechanical engineering. Together with our clients, we arrive at a high-quality, tailor-made solution that meets all requirements in the areas of comfort, safety, communications, sustainability, healthy buildings and cost savings. And with its network of companies, Unica is never far away.

Unica and NIDV

Unica already services the Ministry of Defense in various projects (including GrIT, the large ICT renewal programme). In addition, in collaboration with Thales, Unica is working on Defensio Powelings - Doubling - Dou working on Defensie Bewakings- en Beveiligingssysteem (DBBS), which will replace more than 45 different existing systems at almost all Defense-areas of all units in the Netherlands. Unica became a participant in the NIDV in December 2021 and can reach and strengthen existing contacts in its network via new routes, as well as make new contacts and develop new markets in the Security Domain (Police, etc.). Unica is a member of the NIDV Information Provision platform, in which more than 35 companies participate. We warmly welcome Unica and rely on their input and cooperation with the other NIDV members.

Unica in figures

- S € 825 million annual turnover (2023) Approximately 4,000 employees

 - Nationwide coverage with over 25 locations throughout the Netherlands
 - Network of more than 40 companies in 9 business clusters

Contact Mr. A. Uiterweerd **Business Address** Gyroscoopweg 90 1042 AX Amsterdam

The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)20 355 65 00 E-mail secretariaatudc@unica.nl Website http://www.unica.nl



Urban Industries B.V.

Urban industries is a subsidiary of a well-established German company, Urban Metallverarbeitung GmbH. Our core business is metal works, and we specialize in shaping armored plating, thick aluminium and other tough alloys (but we are not limited to these materials!).

We process small parts of e.g. 10cm up to large parts of 8m. Our ambition is to go to 16m if required by our customers.

We take pride in delivering products where others cannot meet requirements. With respect to our competitors, we stand out due to the quality we deliver, precision of our end products with respect to tolerances, on-product quality and on-time delivery. We do not restrict ourselves to the make industry but also take our responsibility as advisor in up- and downstream production processes. We participate in design reviews and make proposals to increase quality and cost-effectiveness for the products we make.

We currently only make semi-finished parts but we strive towards delivering complete solutions in the future. To achieve this, we are currently busy with building a new ~10.000m² factory in the South-East of the Netherlands.

The factory in The Netherlands shall be equipped with multiple small CNC milling tools, 2 large flatbed CNC milling tools (8x3m), different sizes of presses: 300T/3m, 1000T/6m & 2000T/8m, a laser capable of cutting up to 30mm thickness (8x3m) and a sandblasting facility.

In the foreseeable future we will also acquire (robot) welding facilities and create an assembly line. Coating and other finishing steps are also on our wish list but first things first.

We value mutual respect, both as people and as businesses. We believe in making companionships, not competitors. We believe in the benefit of mutual collaboration where everyone can focus on their own specialism. Only together we grow stronger.

Platform

NGP

Contact Jochem Homburg Business Address Heldenseweg 15a 6086 PD Neer The Netherlands Phone +49 2331 750 88 E-mail info@urban-industries.com Website www.urban-industries.com



انت ا انتخاب ا

VABO Composites

At the forefront of maritime and naval industries, VABO Composites is a leading innovator, specializing in the design and manufacturing of lightweight doors and hatches tailored exclusively for maritime and naval applications.

In the maritime and naval sector, VABO Composites stands out for its expertise in crafting custom-engineered lightweight doors and hatches. These specialized components are meticulously designed to enhance the efficiency and agility of marine vessels, ensuring optimal performance under various conditions. By utilizing advanced composite materials and cutting-edge manufacturing techniques, VABO Composites creates doors and hatches that offer superior strength and durability while significantly reducing weight.

Additionally, VABO Composites excels in developing custom constructive composite elements, providing a wide array of tailored solutions to meet the unique needs of maritime and naval projects. Our team of skilled engineers collaborates closely with clients to design and manufacture innovative composite elements that enhance the structural integrity and functionality of marine vessels.

With a focus on engineering lightweight doors and hatches, as well as offering custom constructive composite elements, VABO Composites remains at the forefront of maritime and naval innovations. Our dedication to delivering high-quality, customized solutions underscores their position as a trusted partner for maritime and naval projects, setting new benchmarks in the industry and shaping the future of marine engineering.

Platform

NMC

Certificates

ISO 9001



Contact Jeroen van Deutekom **Business Address** Randweg 22 8304 AS Emmeloord The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)527 68 50 48 E-mail sales@vabocomposites.com Website www.vabocomposites.com



Van Geffen Metagro Defence

Platform NGP

> **Contact** Rens Righarts **Business Address** Kapitein Nemostraat 111 5015 AS Tilburg The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)13 544 35 55 E-mail info@vangeffendefence.com Website www.vangeffendefence.com

VAN HALTEREN TECHNOLOGIES

7

Van Halteren Metaal B.V. Part of Van Halteren Technologies

Van Halteren Metaal B.V. (VHM) is active in the defense market since 1969 and has extensive relations with international customers. VHM is one of the leading defense industries in the Netherlands and serves as the Dutch partner for various global defense manufacturers. VHM's 100+ motivated employees operate a modern production and assembly facility in the heart of the Netherlands. We provide our customers the beneficial of a total in-house solution, all through the development stages and up to the final production and assembly lines.

VHM's four departments operate individually or as a multi-disciplined team:

- Land Systems manages large scale projects including turn key integration of systems. E.g. manufacturing and assembly of the PzH2000NL turrets as well as the complete turret assembly and vehicle integration of the CV9035NL armored vehicles.
- Training Systems & Technology VHM is the world leading supplier of Howitzer Crew Trainers including simulated ammunition for training and lifetime support. It also produces other types of trainers such as driver and tank turret trainers.
- Road Wheels develops and produces road-, idler-, sprocket wheels, track pads for military vehicles all over the world.
- Machining VHM's machine shop is fully equipped with state of the art lathes, welding machines, etc. It is capable and qualified for welding and machining large (armored) steel structures.

VHM has a long-time outstanding reputation with its customers and is well known for its innovation, proactive approach and full commitment to its markets and business.

S

Certificates ISO 9001:2000

Platform NIFARP | NMC | NGP

Contact Mr. ir. E. Noorlander **Business Address** De Kronkels 27 3752 LM Bunschoten The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)33 299 23 00 E-mail info@vanhalteren.com Website www.vanhalteren.com

VAN HALTEREN TECHNOLOGIES

Van Halteren Naval Technologies BV Part of Van Halteren Technologies

Van Halteren Naval Technologies BV is specialized in the design, production, installation and service of custom built HVAC & R equipment and services such as:

- Design-, Upgrades- and Tropicalisation studies;
- Oil free magnetic bearing Chilled water units;
- Conventional chilled water units;
- Low magnetic Chilled water units;
- NBC / CBRN filter systems;
- Provision stores;
- Engine room ventilation;
- Self-contained units;

Above products and services are for surface combatants, submarines and naval auxiliary and associated systems for the Naval and merchant market, some examples:

- Midlife upgrade Walrus Class Submarines;
- New built LMV Singapore Navy;
- New Built Logistic Support Vessel, Norwegian Navy;
- Midlife upgrade Portuguese M-Frigates;
- Replacement of the Chilled water units on the Dutch and Belgium Minehunters;
- Tropicalisation HVAC upgrade NFN Frigate Norwegian Navy;
- Retrofit Chillers Bay-Class UK Navy.

Certificates

ABDO AQAP 2110 ISO 9001 – 2015 BRL 100 certificate

Platform

NMC | DUKC

Contact Mr. L. Durand **Business Address** Hanzelaan 95 8017 JE Zwolle The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)38 425 45 00 E-mail sales.vhnt@vanhalteren.com Website www.vanhalteren.com

VAN HALTEREN TECHNOLOGIES

Van Halteren Technologies Boxtel B.V. Part of Van Halteren Technologies

Van Halteren Technologies is capable in the design, manufacturing, installation, repair, servicing and modernization of drive and control systems and equipment for naval applications.

Van Halteren Technologies is an experienced partner when it comes to different types of transfer systems. All systems are based on either replenishing ships at sea with solid goods or refueling ships with liquids.



 \mathcal{V}

The process of replenishment and refueling ships at sea can take place in critical situations, from being underway in rough weather conditions to experiencing freezing temperatures at the arctic seas. In order to ensure a safe and reliable exchange of solid goods and fluids in various conditions at sea, Van Halteren Technologies Replenishment systems meet the industry quality standards with respect to technology, functionality, safety, economy and class conformity. As a partner already in the engineering phase, Van Halteren Technologies is able to develop systems making use of creative innovations to exceed these industry standards plus it can save you maintenance time and costs, not to mention improving availability over the complete life cycle.

Products and solutions:

Replenishment at Sea Systems (RAS) Helicopter Transport Systems (HTS) Control Systems

Platform NMC | DUKC

> **Contact** Mr. C. Simons **Business Address** Van Salmstraat 70 5281 RS Boxtel The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)88 411 0634 E-mail charles.simons@vh-technologies.nl Website www.vanhalteren.com

VAN VLIET LOGISTICS B.V. ZEVENHUIZEN (ZH)

Van Vliet Logistics B.V.

GENERAL

Van Vliet Logistics B.V. is a freight forwarding service provider, situated in the village Zevenhuizen (ZH) near the city of Rotterdam. Their main activity is arranging local and international transport of general cargo by road.

OUR SERVICES

Overview of services:

- Road Freight (general cargo, groupage/LTL/FTL)
 - Urgent / courier transport
 - Dangerous goods transport (ADR)
 - TAPA transport
 - Special and heavy transport
 - Temperature controlled transport
 - AOG transport
 - OOG Cargo
 - White Glove Solutions
 - Industrial assemblies and relocations

- Other services
 - Production of wooden cases, crates and skids
 - Seaworthy packing
 - Container stowing and flatrack lashing
 - Cross docking
 - Project logistics services in bonded warehouse with crane capacity up to 80 ton and quayside for barging

REASONS FOR CHOOSING VAN VLIET LOGISTICS BV

- Substantial network with reliable carriers / business partners per country
- For all countries only 1 'point of contact'
- Using "Van Vliet Logistics' control-tower-mechanism"® leads to cost reduction
- High level of knowledge in the logistics area
- Timely communication regarding your shipment
- Personal attention

Contact Mr. D.C. van Vliet **Business Address** Koning Willem-Alexanderlaan 191 2761 HK Zevenhuizen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)180 769 263 E-mail vvl@vanvlietlogistics.com Website www.vanvlietlogistics.com



Variass Electronics B.V.

Customers classify Variass as a reliable electronic production and development partner in all aspects with a high operational performance. With our 150 skilled employees we work in a high tech equipped environment with strong focus on quality and reliability. Variass Defence & Security Systems B.V is the business unit which is responsible for the co-ordination of all Defence related projects within Variass Group B.V. (founded in 1992 and turnover 60M€). Variass is Part of the Metis Group with a total turnover of 150 million Euros.

Customer benefits:

Customers find Variass a reliable partner in all aspects. Variass is a support and innovation partner for his customers on for e.g. technical, reliability and logistical issues. With extensive data driven and simulations we detect issues and risks before the production has started. To maintain our support to the customers, Variass continuously invests in people, machinery, buildings, hard- & software and (cyber) security.

Core business:

Variass is a supplier of industrial electronic products and systems. Variass offers a total package of services from development, engineering to complete logistics. From prototyping to serial production and scale up. Our quality, logistic reliability and flexibility are beyond any discussion.

Capabilities

- Development, engineering, prototyping and serial (re-)production in electronics.
- Box building and system assembly.
- Supply chain including end of life management and other risks.
- Cable assembly.
- State of art SMT-lines with SPI and 3D AOI in line with X-ray and CT-inspection.
- Assembly of complex flex and flex-rigid PCB's.
- Conformal coating.
- The widest logistic service thinkable: from idea to world-wide deliveries

Contact Johan Behrendt **Business Address** Cereslaan 4 9641 MJ Veendam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)598 61 94 75 E-mail info@variass.nl Website www.variass.nl

Industry guide 2025 | 252


VDL Defence Technologies

VDL Defence Technologies; Your Technology Partner

VDL Defence Technologies combines the capacities and capabilities of the companies within VDL Groep for the defence and safety industry, giving you a central point of contact.



VDL Defence Technologies is specialized in the development, engineering and production of mechanical and mechatronic solutions including complete products and system integration for, among others, military and special purpose vehicles and performing subcontracting technologies for industrial suppliers.



Life cycle management is one of the focal points within VDL Defence Technologies regarding maintenance, upgrade, conversions and modifications of modules, complete systems and vehicles.

Development and engineering are a strong competence of VDL Defence Technologies. Our team has the required knowledge and capabilities for the defence and safety market, including the ABDO 2006 security clearance. Apart from the regular ISO certifications like 9001 and 14001 we are certified according AS9100, specifically for the aerospace industry. In addition to this our TL certifications and extensive knowledge regarding the processing of armoured steel. The combination of 'engineering and manufacturing, our own worldwide network makes us both unique and a reliable sub-contractor in the Netherlands and abroad. Therefore VDL Defence Technologies is your technology partner for a safe and secure society.

Certifications

AS9100 ISO 3834-2 TL 2350 000-3 for bending TL 2350 000-3 for cutting TL 2350 000-3 for welding ABD0 2006 ISO 9001 ISO 14001 ISO 13485



0

Contact Paul Malcontent **Business Address** Hoevenweg 1 5652 AW Eindhoven The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)40 250 05 00 E-mail info@vdldefencetechnologies.nl Website www.vdlspecialvehicles.com



Verebus Engineering BV



Verebus is a technical service provider with knowledge and experience in the field of asset management and documentation services. For owners of complex assets, or suppliers thereof, we can shape the entire maintenance and operating philosophy and provide documentation and instruction. We make maintenance and operation efficient in terms of functionality and costs, easy by clear instructions and safe by correct and understandable information.

Our current service can be summarized in four bullets:

- Integrated Logistics Support (ILS): ILS optimises the use of a complex system throughout its lifecycle in terms of availability, efficiency (costs) and safety.
- Technical Documentation: Verebus has expertise in correctly and clearly describing complex assets or systems and in implementing software solutions for the documentation.
- Reliability Centered Maintenance (RCM): RCM is a method to make dynamic maintenance plans that lead to less downtime, lower costs and a better insight into risks.
- Training: Under the name "Verebus Academy" we provide training for all aspects related to the above expertise.

Verebus is one of the few external experts of the Royal Netherlands Army to provide ILS support. We could offer bridgehead support for (foreign) OEM's.

Platform

NMC / DUKC ILS Platform



Contact Mrs ir Joyce Riekerk **Business Address** Treubstraat 31 2288 EH Rijswijk The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)70 352 82 00 E-mail verebus@verebus.nl Website www.verebus.nl



Verenfabriek De Spiraal B.V.

De Spiraal develops and produces technical springs, leaf springs and industrial wire products. With more than 70 years of experience and the present craftsmanship, we gladly think along with our principals from the initial stage. We already take advantage of our technical knowledge when drafts are being made. We are therefore able to supply products to our customers, which meet their specific demands.

We invest in our customers and colleagues. Our products are of high quality since we ensure people to be the central aspect. Besides, we are always searching for the newest production techniques and methods. We direct our processes as efficient and flexible as possible. We are therefore able to minimize delivery times and to handle urgent orders.

We are versatile and can almost always meet the demands of our customers. With our modern, extensive and advanced machinery we have the right equipment for almost any order.

Platform

NGP

Contact Henk de Vos **Business Address** Metaalstraat 9 7483 PD Haaksbergen The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)74 291 45 08 E-mail info@despiraal.nl Website www.despiraal.nl



ViNotion B.V.

ViNotion B.V. was founded in 2007 as a spin-off from the 'Video Coding and Architectures' group, part of the Eindhoven University of Technology (TU/e). The company, headquartered in Eindhoven with 19 employees, has over 15 years of experience as a fully independent entity in the field of intelligent observations. ViNotion plays an expert role in the field of intelligent observation systems based on image recognition through machine and deep learning, and embedded software for real-time processing in or near the camera. Camera systems include road-side cameras, vehicle mounted systems and drone surveillance.

ViNotion develops and offers systems for video surveillance and analysis of human and traffic flows, with a focus on safety. In addition, ViNotion offered custom development of computer vision technology for system manufacturers (OEM). Their ViSense® platform, with a large set of standard components, allows fast development of smart real-time camera systems allowing OEMs to rapidly introduce new AI-based vision functions onto the market.

Since 2010, ViNotion is developing a change detection for counter IED. In the National Technology Project Change Detection 2.0, ViNotion has demonstrated the principle of stereo cameras in combination with a set of multi-spectral camera sensors. In the EDA C-IED project VMEWI3, this principle has been integrated into an Multi-Camera Head for application on an unmanned vehicle.

For OEM partners, ViNotion is also developing surround view systems for armoured or unmanned vehicles to create situational awareness and visual interpretation. With support of the Dutch ministry of Defence, they started a National Technology Project BIRDS to study the user perception of a surround view system using a multi-camera setup on armoured vehicles.

ViNotion participated in several EU funded projects including Horizon Europe and EDA. The collaboration with the consortium partners will leverage the expertise by combining the knowledge in low-power embedded real-time video processing with defence operations.

Contact Egbert Jaspers **Business Address** Daalakkersweg 2 5641 JA Eindhoven The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)40 236 67 61 E-mail info@vinotio.nl Website www.vinotion.com

VIRO

VIRO Echt B.V.

About VIRO

VIRO is an open and progressive engineering firm: we help our clients to successfully combine technology, ambition, innovation, and performance. We specialise in product engineering, mechanical engineering and industrial projects. Our focus in these areas is on engineering and project management. Using a powerful combination of expertise and experience, we help our clients to push back boundaries and improve performance.

Worldwide

Our offices in the Netherlands, Belgium and Germany employ 750 people working on projects worldwide for clients in aerospace, attraction building, automotive, defence, energy, food, industrial & utility building sectors, the maritime sector as wel as in mechanical engineering, the process industry, and the semicondutor industry.

Our added value

VIRO specialises in developing and optimising parts, assemblies, systems, and partial systems for the Army, Navy, and Airforce. This includes tooling and testing equipment, whether basic or technologically advanced. In addition to mechanical engineering, we offer Defence our expertise in Engineering Analysis (including using the finite element method [FEM] of analysis), Software & Control, electrical engineering (including cable routing), and testing & simulation.

VIRO has been certified for NEN-EN-ISO 27001.

Our multidisciplinary expertise and experience working with the **standards and protocols provided by the Ministry of Defence** ensures that we are a strong and stable partner to our clients in this market.

Platform

NMC

Contact Mr. ir. W. Oosterwijk **Business Address** Newtonweg 3 6101 WX Echt The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)475 850 900 E-mail W.Oosterwijk@viro-group.com Website www.viro-group.com

voestalpine

ONE STEP AHEAD.

₩

voestalpine Automotive Components Bunschoten B.V.

voestalpine Automotive Components Bunschoten is an innovative technical company with over 75 years of production experience. As part of voestalpine A.G. in Linz Austria we can rely on the joined expertise of over 50.000 people in 50 countries on 5 continents.

In its business segments, voestalpine is a globally leading steel and technology group with a unique combination of materials and processing expertise. With its top-quality products and system solutions, it is a leading partner in multiple challenging industries. voestalpine is also the world market leader in railway systems, tool steel and special sections.

voestalpine is fully committed to the global climate goals and is working intensively to develop technologies which will allow it to decarbonize and reduce its CO_2 emissions over the long term.

In Bunschoten we produce steel and aluminum products, using cutting edge technologies in our 165.000m2 production facility. We have a broad universal machine park with over 100 individual production cells, able to produce build-to-print parts with limited part investment and upkeep cost. This high level of flexibility allows us to easily follow the demands changes in today's dynamic situation.

Due to our Automotive background we have a sound understanding of market requirements in both quality, process stability and project management.

With in-house engineering, project management, sales, purchasing and logistics we can provide a one-stop-shop solution for all your technical requests.

Please feel free to contact us and discuss your request in pressing, assembly, coating and packaging requirements.

Platform

NGP

Certificates

IATF 16949, ISO 14001, ISO 9001, ISO 45001, CO2 Prestatieladder, Tisax



Contact Reinier Schilder **Business Address** Amersfoortseweg 9 3751LJ Bunschoten The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)33 298 95 11 E-mail automotivecomponents. bunschoten@voestalpine.com Website www.voestalpine.com/ automotivecomponents/nl



7

Vonk B.V.



Vonk B.V. is a stock-keeping import-distribution wholesaler with additional customization options in the field of plastic and aluminum packaging such as injection-, roto molded and deep draw cases, containers, 19" racks and IBC transport containers, explosion-proof chemically resistant mobile light sources for use on and around people and temperature-controlled refrigerated transport boxes without an energy source. We think along with our customers to provide their wishes with custom additions, which are also devised together with the users and are suitable for long-term, sustainable, reliable and environmentally friendly use.

Activities

- Advice, development, prototyping (including testing) of lightweight plastic transport crates and supervision of the delivery process.
- Advising on mobile light units, flashlights, headlamps, helmets and hand lamps. Explosion-proof, rechargeable, IR, UV and energy efficient.
- Advising in logistics chains, where quality and design are important to make boxes part of a larger logistics whole.
- Advising on refrigeration, temperature-regulated transport packaging.
- Advising on IBC ADR transport packaging for dry materials.
- Advising in 19" rack transport packaging.

Markets Vonk B.V. works with other suppliers with its technically high-quality and innovative products within industry, offshore, defense, police, fire brigade, ambulance and other safety services from the perspective that our commitment is to serve the safety of all professional users in the field.

Mission With our commitment to Peace and Security, we think mission-oriented 'out of the box'!

Platform NGP NCAGE H1C43

Contact Mr. E. Vonk **Business Address** Voorstraat 41 3265 BT Piershil The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 033 03 00 E-mail info@vonkbv.com Website www.vonkbv.com





VOVU Machining

VOVU Machining is a supplier and partner to the world's leading companies in the segments:

- Defense
- Automotive
- Aerospace
 - Hightech

We serve these markets together with our 60 employees from Uden. Our core activities are automated precision machining (turning & milling), assembly and Grade 4 cleaning. Materials range from aluminium, stainless steel to high-end materials & plastics.

OUR PROCESS

Preparation

Our NPI team carefully prepares the production of your precision parts; no matter how complex or critical your final product is. Even fixtures and clamps for your part are in-house developed and produced so we can optimize and control the entire process.

Programming

After careful preparation, our machines and systems are programmed, using the most modern software. After some functional tests, an initial production follows and after the FAI process, your product is ready for "repeat-exactly" production.

Producina

After preparation and production, we are able to produce your product in both high and low volumes without human intervention. That means easy scaling up and constant responsiveness to your needs. Our portfolio ranges from the production of individual parts to complex, "turnkey" (sub)assemblies. Our customer base includes top-tier OEM's. Capabilities

- High guality and automated operations Assembly
 - - Grade 4 cleaning and packaging

Platform NPVS I NGP

Repeat-exactly' production

Certificates ISO 9001 · 2015 | ISO 14001 · 2015 | AS9100D



((•))

Contact Mr. I.G.J. Kolman **Business Address** Rietdekkerstraat 1 5405 AX Uden The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)413 - 255 451 E-mail infollyovu nl Website www.vovu.nl



V.S.E. Vehicle Systems Engineering B.V.

VSE: Specialist in military vehicle performance

In military operations, reliability is everything. Vehicles must navigate challenging terrains and perform flawlessly under extreme conditions. Poor steering or suspension systems can jeopardise missions, compromise safety, and cause delays—risks no military organisation can afford. With decades of experience, VSE develops advanced rear axle steering and hydraulic suspension systems tailored to military needs. Our steering solutions, with over 110,000 systems delivered, enable vehicles to reach even the most remote locations. Our suspension systems, trusted in over 10,000 applications, improve comfort, stability, and traction, both on-road and off-road.

Why choose VSE?

We are your trusted partner for fully integrated solutions, combining mechanical, hydraulic, electronic and software expertise. From design to deployment, our approach ensures vehicle optimisation.

We design and manufacture the RAMS critical components (hydraulic cylinders, electronic controls, manifolds and sensors) in-house to ensure the highest quality and reliability at every stage. No two jobs are the same, and neither are our solutions. Whether you're equipping a single prototype or scaling up for fleet operations, our custom systems are designed to meet your unique needs, ensuring operational excellence and efficiency.

Your mission, our commitment

We understand the stakes of your job—the need for flawless performance under pressure, the comfort of reliable equipment, and the consequences of compromised safety. We are committed to helping you succeed. With our systems, your vehicles will not only overcome the challenges of today, but stand ready for the missions of tomorrow.

Trust the specialist Trust VSE

> **Contact** Lambert van Ouwerkerk **Business Address** Ravelijn 2 3905 NV Veenendaal The Netherlands

Phone +31 (0)318 54 57 44 E-mail info@v-s-e.com Website www.v-s-e.com



Wärtsilä Netherlands B.V.



Wärtsilä Marine is a global pioneer in power, propulsion, and lifecycle solutions for the marine market. From developing industry-leading technologies to advance maritime's transition to new fuels through to building an end-to-end digital ecosystem where all vessels and ports are connected, Wärtsilä Marine is driving the shipping industry forward on its journey toward a decarbonised and sustainable future. We are doing this through our broad portfolio of engines, propulsion systems, hybrid technology, exhaust treatment, shaft line solutions, and digital technologies, as well as integrated powertrain systems. Our offering, which is underpinned by our performance-based agreements, upgrades, lifecycle solutions, decarbonisation services, as well as an unrivaled global network of maritime expertise, delivers the efficiency, reliability, safety, and environmental performance needed to support a safe and sustainable future for our customers, our communities, and our planet.



Platform

NMC

S





Contact Dick Heidelberg **Business Address** Hanzelaan 95 8017 JE Zwolle The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)88 980 20 00 E-mail reception.schiedam@wartsila.com Website www.wartsila.com/nld



Whisper Power B.V.

WhisperPower is a Dutch company, known for its innovative power solutions, specializing in advanced generator systems and hybrid power technology. The core business revolves around the design, development, and production of high-performance, fuel-efficient generators. These generators are commonly used in both civilian and military applications, offering reliable, sustainable, and cost-effective energy solutions in remote or off-grid environments. Wherever you need energy, 120/230 or 400 V single or 3 phase, 50 or 60 Hz, or 12, 24 or 48V DC, WhisperPower has the total solution in house. One of WhisperPower key differentiators is its expertise in hybrid systems. Hybrid power solutions combine traditional generators with energy storage systems like lithium-ion batteries, fast battery chargers and powerful inverters. In the Hybrid power system, the diesel generator will work only when necessary to recharge the battery. This synergy allows WhisperPower systems to reduce fuel consumption and emissions, while providing continuous, stable power in challenging conditions. The company technology is particularly relevant to markets where efficiency, reliability, and sustainability are paramount. In defense and military sectors, for example, WhisperPower hybrid generators are used in a range of applications, from providing power to field operations to supporting critical infrastructure in remote locations. The hybrid approach is well-suited to military needs, as it reduces logistical burdens, extends operational endurance, and helps minimize the carbon footprint of military operations. WhisperPower generators are also used in marine applications, commercial industries, and off-grid living, where off-the-shelf solutions may not suffice. The products are designed to handle complex power requirements while maintaining durability, ease of use, and minimal environmental impact. By integrating renewable energy solutions with traditional power generation, WhisperPower ensures that their products can adapt to a wide range of user needs, whether in challenging environments or in routine commercial use. The company has carved out a niche by combining cutting-edge hybrid technology with practical power solutions, positioning itself as a global leader in the evolving energy market. As industries look for ways to reduce their environmental footprint while maintaining reliable energy access, WhisperPower offerings are well-placed to meet growing demand in diverse sectors like defense, marine, and off-grid power solutions. Platform | NGP

Contact Johaness Doornbosch **Business Address** Kelvinlaan 82 9207 JB Drachten The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)512 57 15 50 E-mail info@whisperpower.com Website www.whisperpower.com



Wissekerke Techniek B.V.

Specialists in pneumatics and hydraulics

Wissekerke Techniek B.V. is specialized in pneumatic and hydraulic drive techniques. These techniques can be used for numerous applications, such as lifting heavy objects or transporting bulk goods.

Most of our solutions are customized, but we also offer a range of standard solutions under tools.

Customized solutions for defense

Wissekerke Techniek develops integrated customized solutions for the defense sector, among others. From moving, installing or manipulating aircraft components to moving or lifting heavy loads, you have come to the right place. We think along with you.

Contact Peter Keizer **Business Address** Nijverheidsweg 20 3251 LP Stellendam The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)187 490 290 E-mail info@wissekerke.nl Website wissekerketechniek.nl





Zeusch Aviation BV

Zeusch Aviation is a Dutch aviation company based at Lelystad Airport (EHLE). With its fleet Zeusch Aviation provides numerous Special Operations like Aerial Surveillance, Survey & Mapping and Broadcast RF-Relay services.

Fleet

The Zeusch Aviation current fleet consists of five Beechcraft King Air 200 and two King Air C90A aircraft. These aircraft are all multi-purpose aircraft which can easily be tuned to the specific operation requirements. From ISR/Surveillance, Aerial Survey, Mapping and Medical flights to RF communication for governmental missions. These aircraft are the Swiss-army knives of the air providing a platform to see things from a higher perspective.

We provide

- ISR/Surveillance Flights: In support of a variety of authorized missions of organizations like the Governmental, Law enforcement and other observers of activities over the land and water.
- Aerial Survey & Mapping: For maintaining, and publishing the geospatial baseline of an area's topography, natural landscape, built environment. The missionized aircraft are the dedicated platforms for accurate data collection for detailed map creation, twin cities, bathymetry etc.
- RF-Relay Service: Cameras are taking the imagery of live events. The data is RF-Relayed to the aircraft which on its turn relays it to the receiving (broadcasting) station. This results in a live stream of the event which can be used as entertainment but can also be used for governmental missions.
- Medevac & Transplant Flights: For Medevac the aircraft are equipped with the LifePort PLUS system complete with a stretcher, monitor connections and two [2] seats for medical staff. For transport of organs the aircraft is the ideal tool as next to the time-gain compared to any other type of transport, it also has the capability of reaching remote areas (short & soft runways).
- Hangar service: With 5600m² hangar space we can provide short- and longterm parking to both Aircraft and Helicopters.

Contact Marco Rietvelt **Business Address** Arendweg 21 8218 PE Lelystad The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)320 200 222 E-mail sales@zeusch.com Website www.zeusch.com



ZF Services Nederland B.V.

ZF is a global technology company and supplies systems for passenger cars, commercial vehicles & vessels and industrial technology, enabling the next generation of mobility.

-

With its comprehensive technology portfolio, the company offers integrated solutions for established vehicle & vessel manufacturers, mobility providers and start-up companies in the fields of transportation and mobility. ZF continually enhances its systems in the areas of digital connectivity and automation in order to allow vehicles & vessels to see, think and act.

The company has a global workforce of 153,500 with 271 locations in 42 countries. Founded in 1915, ZF has evolved from a supplier specializing in gearwheels for aviation technology to a global mobility technology company. With its innovative portfolio, ZF is focusing on the "Next Generation Mobility".

As a division of the ZF Group, ZF Aftermarket, of which ZF Services in the Netherlands and Belgium are a part, ensures that ZF's world-leading OE expertise, knowledge and innovation is consistently carried forward into the aftermarket. Our customers' satisfaction is our highest priority; we offer support in an ever- changing environment, creating sustainability for their businesses today and in the future. With tailored solutions, excellent quality parts and first-class services, we serve both the automotive and non-automotive markets in industries as diverse as automotive, defense, marine, agriculture etc.. ZF Services Benelux, operating from our offices located in Delfgauw and Brussels, is the ZF Aftermarket organization for the Dutch and Belgium market. We support with professional advice on all questions relating to marine driveline technology and defense automotive products. Our service includes diagnosis, spare parts, maintenance concepts, repairs and overhauls.

We are ready to help you move forward with your vessels and vehicles with our Next Generation Service. Hope to meet each other soon!

Contact Mrs. J. Brons **Business Address** Distributieweg 7 2645 EG Delfgauw The Netherlands Phone +31 (0)15 270 23 50 E-mail nlinfo@zf.com Website www.zf-group.nl



